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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 
接納註冊 (全文本) 

 
商標註冊處處長已根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 42 條，接納下列商標的註冊申請。現根據《商標條
例》第 43 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 15 條，公布申請的詳情。 
 
根據《商標條例》第 44 條及《商標規則》第 16 條，任何人擬就下列商標的註冊提出反對，須在本公告
公布日期起計的三個月內，採用 表格第 T6 號提交反對通知。(例如，若果公布日期爲 2003 年 4 月 4
日，則該三個月的最後一日爲 2003 年 7 月 3 日。)反對通知須載有反對理由的陳述及《商標規則》第
16(2)條所提述的事宜。反對人須在提交反對通知的同時，將該通知的副本送交有關申請人。 
 
有關商標註冊處處長根據商標條例(第 43 章)第 13 條/商標條例(第 559 章)附表 5 第 10 條所接納的註冊申
請，請到 http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0 檢視電子憲報。 
 

ACCEPTANCE FOR REGISTRATION (FULL VERSION) 
 
The Registrar of Trade Marks has accepted the following trade marks for registration under section 42 of 
the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559). Under section 43 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 15 of the 
Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.), the particulars of the applications are published.  
 
Under section 44 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 16 of the Trade Marks Rules, any person who 
wishes to oppose the registration of any of these marks shall, within the 3-month period beginning on 
the date of this publication, file a notice of opposition on Form T6. (For example, if the publication 
date is 4 April 2003, the last day of the 3-month period is 3 July 2003.) The notice of opposition shall 
include a statement of the grounds of opposition and the matters referred to in rule 16(2).  The 
opponent shall, at the same time as he files the notice of opposition, send a copy of it to the 
applicant of the application in question.  
 
For  applications for registration accepted by the Registrar of Trade Marks under section 13 of the 
Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 43)/section 10 of Schedule 5 to the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559), please 
view e-gazette at http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=e&agree=0. 
 
 

類別 Class 6 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304227039 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"A"，申請人聲稱橙色及灰色為商標的多於一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

山東黃金集團有限公司 
中國 山東省濟南市 舜華路 2000 號舜泰廣場 3號樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

李偉斌律師行 
香港 中環德輔道中 19 號 環球大廈 22 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 14, 35, 37 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
未加工或半加工普通金屬；金屬礦石；鎳；普通金屬錠；普通金屬合金；金
屬板條；鋅；銅；鉬；生鐵或半鍛造鐵。 
類別 14: 
未加工或半加工貴重金屬；貴重金屬盒；小飾物（珠寶）；貴重金屬錠；貴
重金屬藝術品；耳環；手鐲（珠寶）；裝飾品（珠寶）；鏈（珠寶）；戒指
（珠寶）；珠寶首飾。 
類別 35: 
廣告；工商管理輔助；進出口代理；推銷（替他人）；拍賣；文件之複印、
影印和複製；商業業場所搬遷；審計；自動售貨機出租；人事管理咨詢。 
類別 37: 
建築信息；建築；採礦；室內裝潢；機械保養、安裝和修理；電器設備的安
裝與修理；車輛保養和修理；鐘錶修理；珠寶首飾修理；藝術品修復。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304237128 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHIHO ENVIRONMENTAL GROUP LIMITED 
48 WANG LOK STREET, YUEN LONG INDUSTRIAL ESTATE, NEW TERRITORIES, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Conpak Intellectual Property Limited 
Rooms 05-15, 13A/F, South Tower, World Finance Centre, Harbour 
City, 17 Canton Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 35, 40 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Alloys of common metal; common metals, unwrought or semi-wrought; 
ingots of common metal; building materials of metal; buildings, 
transportable, of metal; buildings of metal; railway material of 
metal; cables of metal, non-electric; wire of common metal; wire of 
common metal alloys, except fuse wire; wire rope; binding screws of 
metal for cables; clips of metal for cables and pipes; ironmongery; 
iron, unwrought or semi-wrought; cast iron, unwrought or semi-
wrought; iron strip; zinc; brass, unwrought or semi-wrought; steel, 
unwrought or semi-wrought; cast steel; steel alloys; steel strip; 
steel sheets; steel tubes; aluminium; copper, unwrought or semi-
wrought; hardware of metal, small; pipes of metal; tubes of metal; 
collars of metal for fastening pipes; elbows of metal for pipes; 
junctions of metal for pipes; reinforcing materials of metal for 
pipes; safes [metal or non-metal]; safes, electronic; goods of 
common metal not included in other classes; ores of metal; all 
included in Class 06. 
Class 35: 
Retailing, wholesaling and distributorship of common metals and 
their alloys, metal, steel, iron, copper, aluminium, scrap metal, 
scrap steel, scrap iron, non-electric cables, wires and rods of 
common metal and scrap non-ferrous materials; administrative 
processing of purchase orders; import-export agency services; 
negotiation and conclusion of commercial transactions for third 
parties; negotiation of business contracts for others; outsourcing 
services [business assistance]; procurement services for others 
[purchasing goods and services for other businesses]; sales 
promotion for others; all included in Class 35. 
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Class 40: 
Treatment of materials; research, consulting and information 
services in respect of treatment of metals; disposal, treatment, 
separation, recycling, melting and composting of metals; metal 
casting; metal treating; metal tempering; treatment of common 
metals and their alloys; foundry, manufacture, assembly of 
aluminium-alloy ingots; recycling of used vehicles; recycling of 
used electronic apparatus; recycling of cables and wires; upcycling 
[waste recycling]; recycling of waste and trash; sorting of waste 
and recyclable material [transformation]; refining services; 
destruction of waste and trash; waste treatment [transformation]; 
material treatment information; all included in Class 40. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304242816 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NEW WORLD DEVELOPMENT COMPANY LIMITED 
30th Floor, New World Tower, 18 Queen's Road Central, Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Anthony Evans & Co. 
906-908, Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pokfulam, Hong 
Kong 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 17, 19, 35, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Fittings, flashing and framework of metal for scaffolding; metal 
scaffolding; scaffolding of metal; scaffolding towers of metal; 
brackets of metal for building; building boards of metal; building 
fittings of metal; building fittings of nickel or silver; building 
hardware of metal; building materials and buildings of metal; 
building materials made of metal; building materials made 
principally of common metal alloys; building materials of metal; 
building or furniture fittings of nickel-silver; building panels of 
aluminum; building panels of metal; building parts of aluminum; 
building parts of metal; ceiling and cladding made wholly or 
principally of common metal for buildings; ceiling panels of 
metals; cladding of metal for building; columns of metal [parts of 
building]; fittings of metal for building; flashing of metal, for 
building; frames of metal for building; framework of metal for 
building; linings of metal for building; meal ceiling boards; metal 
ceiling tiles; metal building elements for use in the construction 
of fireplaces; metal building frames and framing sections for 
commercial buildings; metal building frames and framing sections 
for houses; metal building materials; metal materials for building; 
metal materials used exclusively for building; metal modular 
portable building structures; metallic anti-slip blocks for 
building construction; metallic anti-slip boards for building 
construction; metallic anti-slip panels for building construction; 
metallic anti-slip tile floorings for building construction; 
metallic anti-slip tiles for building construction; metallic 
building materials; modular building units of metal; modular 
portable building units of metal for construction into relocatable 
buildings; modular prefabricated building units of metal for the 
construction of buildings; paving blocks of metal for building; 
pillars of metal for building; prefabricated building assembly kits 
of metal; prefabricated metal building assembly kits; prepainted 
metal building materials; reinforcing materials of metal for 
building; slabs of metal for building; tiles of metal for building; 
wall claddings of metal for building; wall linings of metal for 
building; all included in class 6 
Class 17: 
Flexible tubes, not of metal, for building; foam sheeting for use 
as building insulation [polyurethane]; insulating building 
materials against moisture; insulating materials and junctions [not 
of metal] for pipes for the building industry; plastic sheets and 
laminates for building, manufacturing and industrial purposes; 
sealants for building; all being materials for packing, stopping 
and insulating; soundproofing materials of rock wool [not for 
building purposes]; all included in class 17. 
Class 19: 
Scaffolding, not of metal; agglomerated bagasses of cane [building 
material]; agglomerated cork for building; anti-slip panels, 
boards, blocks, tiles and tile floorings for building construction; 
articles of artificial stone for building purposes; articles of 
joinery for use in building; articles of wood for building 
purposes; artificial stones made of concrete as building materials 
for garden design; bitumen paper for building; bituminous products 
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for building; bituminous products for building purposes; brackets, 
not of metal, for building; bricks for building; bricks for 
building construction; building cardboards; building elements made 
of wooden materials; building fittings, not of metals; building 
glass; building glasses; building materials [non-metallic]; 
building materials [not of metal]; building materials made of 
plastic board; building materials made of plastics; building 
materials made of synthetic materials; building materials not of 
metal and concrete; building materials of cement and concrete; 
building materials of plaster; building materials of plastics 
material; building materials, not of metal, all containing cement; 
building panels, not of metal; building paper; building safety 
glass; building sand; building stones; building timber; building 
and ceiling covering materials (non-metallic); ceiling boards, not 
of metal; ceiling panels, not of metals; cement articles for 
building materials; ceramic and porcelain materials used 
exclusively for building; ceramic building materials; ceramic tiles 
for flooring of buildings; cladding, facings, linings, moldings, 
paving and surfacings [not of metal] for building; cladding, not of 
metal, for building; coating compositions for application to non-
metallic building materials; coating compositions for preserving 
non-metallic building materials; coatings [building materials]; 
coatings to protect concrete and non-metallic building materials 
from water; coloured stone materials for use in building; 
compressed cellulose fiber board used as a substitute for wood, 
plywood or cardboard for building purposes; concrete building 
elements; construction, building, mining and decorative materials, 
not of metal; decorative building products made of cementitious 
materials; enamelled glass, for building; facings, not of metal, 
for building and residence; felt for building; fibre-reinforced 
cement building panels; fibres for use in building materials; 
flashing, not of metal, for building; frameworks, not of metal, for 
building; frameworks and claddings for use in building and civil 
engineering, not of metal; frameworks for building elements [not of 
metal]; frameworks for building, not of metal; glass components for 
building materials; glass elements for building panels and windows; 
glass for building; glass for building purposes; glass steel 
building pieces; glass used in building; high pressure melamine 
laminates being non-metallic building materials; insulating glass 
for building; insulating materials made of plastic for use in road 
and building construction, civil engineering, water supply line and 
heating construction; interior finishing materials for building 
walls; laminated boards [non-metallic] for building use; laminated 
building glass incorporating a liquid crystal film; ledges for 
building; lime building or construction materials; linings, not of 
metal, for building; linoleum building materials; lintels for 
building; lumber and building timber; materials [non-metallic] for 
use in building; moldings, not of metal, for building; mortar for 
building; mosaic of glass and glass mosaic products for building; 
mosaics for building; mouldings, not of metal, for building; 
natural stones and polyester resin slabs for use in building 
construction; non-metal building materials; non-metal building 
materials mixed by mud, sand and coal cinder; non-metal building 
panels; non-metal claddings for building; non-metal floors for 
building; non-metal tiles for building; non-metal wall claddings 
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and wall linings for building; non-metal wall for building; non-
metal wall tiles for building; non-metallic building and 
construction materials; non-metallic building and covering 
materials; non-metallic building elements for use in the 
construction of fireplaces; non-metallic building elements made 
from glass; non-metallic building materials; non-metallic building 
and ceiling covering materials; non-metallic building materials 
[fixture materials]; non-metallic building materials for covering 
of walls and floors; non-metallic building materials for fire 
protection; non-metallic building materials for flooring; non-
metallic building materials for waterproofing and for surface 
covering; non-metallic building materials of cement; non-metallic 
ceiling panels; non-metallic ceiling tiles; non-metallic doors for 
building; non-metallic drainage products for use in building and 
construction; non-metallic floor tiles for building; non-metallic 
formwork for building purpose; non-metallic laminated materials for 
use in building and construction; non-metallic materials for 
filling and sealing building joints and cracks; non-metallic 
materials for use in building; non-metallic membranes for 
waterproofing, all for use in building and civil construction; non-
metallic pipes for building purposes; non-metallic rigid pipes for 
building; non-metallic tiles for building; non-metallic waterproof 
and dampness-proofing materials for building; olivine for building; 
ornamental finish material for building wall surfaces [not of 
metal, for building]; paperboard for building; pavement finishes 
[building construction]; pillars, not of metal, for building; 
planar glass for building; planks of wood for building; plaster 
siding [not of metal, for building]; plasters for building 
purposes; plastic building materials; plastic coatings (other than 
paints) for use in building; plastic laminates in sheet form for 
use in building and construction; plastic laminates in sheet form 
for use in building construction; plate glass [windows], for 
building; plate glass for building; protective coatings for 
walkways [building materials]; protective finish materials for 
building wall surfaces [not of metal, for building]; reeds, for 
building; reinforced glass for building; reinforcing materials, not 
of metal, for building; rigid pipes, not of metal, for building; 
rubber building or construction materials; roses of non-metallic 
material for ceiling decorations; rubber materials exclusively for 
building (not of metal, for building); rubber sheets and rubber 
flanges being building materials; sandstone for building; slab and 
wall board made of methacrylate building materials; slabs, not of 
metal, for building; slag (building material); special glass 
components for building purposes; special glass for building 
purposes; spray finishing material for building wall surface (not 
of metal, for building); surfacings for building (not of metal); 
synthetic plastics materials for use in building; tarred strings, 
for building; tarred strips, for building; textured panels for use 
in building; tiles for building [not of metal]; tiles of clay, 
glass, gypsum, ceramics or earthenware for walls, floors or 
ceilings; tiles made of ceramic materials for building purposes; 
tiles, not of metal, for building; timber building materials and 
timber formwork; timber for building; vapour control membranes for 
buildings and roofs; wall and ceiling panels of wood, plastic and 
form; wall claddings and linings, not of metal, for building; wall 
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claddings, not of metal, for building; wall coatings [building 
materials], other than paints; wall linings, not of metal, for 
building; wall-claddings for building, not of metal; waterproof 
membranes and mastics for use in protecting building and 
construction surfaces; window glass and articles of glass for 
building purposes; window glass board for building; window glass 
for building; wood and wood composite materials for use in 
building; wood pulp board, for building; wooden building materials; 
wooden building materials in fabricated form; wooden ceiling 
materials; all included in class 19. 
Class 35: 
Provision of business information for building visitors; provision 
of business information relating to building materials and interior 
products; wholesaling and distributorship relating to building 
materials; consultancy and advisory services relating to the 
aforesaid services; all included in class 35. 
Class 37: 
Scaffolding; scaffolding services; advice relating to demolition of 
buildings, building construction, dredging and civil engineering 
works; advisory services relating to building construction, repair 
and installation; advisory services relating to the repair of 
buildings, plumbing, environmental control systems and civil 
engineering structures; building construction information services; 
building construction services; building construction supervision; 
building demolition; building insulating; building insulation; 
building maintenance; building of accommodation facilities; 
building of drainage and filtration systems on golf courses; 
building of drainage systems; building of fair stalls and shops; 
building of offices; building of roads, bridges, highways, tunnels 
and power plants; building of ships; building of shopping arcades, 
malls, restaurants, convention centres, hotels and theatres; 
building of trapezoidal channels; building project management; 
building refurbishment; building renovation services; building 
repair; building sealing; building services; commercial building 
construction; construction, repair, maintenance and demolition of 
buildings and building complexes; damp-proofing [building]; hire of 
building equipment; information services relating to building; 
information services relating to building construction; leasing of 
construction and building equipment; leasing of marine building 
equipment; letting of equipment for building purposes; maintenance 
and advisory services relating to building; maintenance and repair 
of airport building facilities; office building construction; on-
site building project management; painting of building; pier 
breakwater building; project management services relating to 
building and civil engineering construction; project management 
services relating to building and construction; providing 
information relating to building construction and repair; provision 
of information relating to building construction, repair and 
installation services; provision of information relating to 
supervision of building construction; rental of apparatus and tools 
for construction, building, maintenance, repair, lifting, 
demolition and interior decorating; rental of building machines; 
rental of tools and apparatus relating to building construction; 
repair of defective building; supervision of building construction; 
supervision of building construction, excavation, land reclamation, 
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demolition and building decoration; supervision of building work; 
yacht building; advisory services relating to the repair of 
building, plumbing, environmental control systems and civil 
engineering structures; installation and maintenance of 
environmental monitoring systems; installation of drainage, 
environmental control systems and machines, waste liquid disposal 
systems and water purifying plants; installation of environmental 
engineering systems; all included in class 37. 
Class 42: 
Computer services, namely, creating virtual communities for 
registered users to organize groups and events, participate in 
discussions, and engage in social, business and community 
networking; computer services, namely, hosting electronic 
facilities for others for organizing and conducting meetings, 
events and interactive discussions via communication networks; 
application service provider (asp) services, namely, hosting 
computer software applications for others; application service 
provider (asp) featuring software to enable or facilitate the 
uploading, downloading, streaming, posting, displaying, blogging, 
linking, sharing or otherwise providing electronic media or 
information over communication networks; providing an online 
computer network service that enables users to transfer personal 
identity data to and share personal identity data with and among 
multiple websites; providing a web site featuring technology that 
enables online users to create personal profiles featuring social 
networking information and to transfer and share such information 
among multiple websites; hosting of a website providing information 
from searchable indexes and databases of information, including 
text, electronic documents, databases, graphics and audio visual 
information, on computer and communication networks; providing 
temporary use of non-downloadable software applications for social 
networking, creating a virtual community, and transmission of 
audio, video, photographic images, text, graphics and data; 
computer services in the nature of customized web pages featuring 
user-defined or specified information, personal profiles, audio, 
video, photographic images, text, graphics and data; internet and 
website information and consultancy services; computer services in 
relation to providing an on-line magazine; website content update 
and maintenance services; website design, creation and hosting 
services; art work design and reproduction services; design of 
digital art images for commercial and artistic use; graphic arts 
design services; development of multimedia software applications; 
interior design; design and development of computer hardware and 
software; consultancy and advisory services relating to building 
design; design of building interiors; design services for building 
interiors; engineering services for the design of building 
structures; interior and exterior building design services; 
planning of building estates; research relating to building 
construction or city planning; advisory services relating to use of 
energy; architectural design of energy conservation systems; 
consultancy and advisory services relating to energy conservation; 
analysis and research relating to environmental protection; 
consultancy services relating to environmental protection; design 
of environmental monitoring systems; environmental conservation; 
environmental consultation and design services; environmental 
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engineering services relating to remediation of contaminated site; 
environmental hazard assessment; environmental research; 
environmental testing services; information and consultancy 
services relating to environmental protection; research and 
advisory services relating to environmental protection; analysis 
and research of architectural design relating to community 
planning, infrastructure, regional planning and urban development; 
architectural advisory and consultancy services; architectural and 
civil engineering (design) consultancy services; architectural and 
design services; architectural and design services in relation to 
real estate and residential property; architectural and interior 
design; architectural consultancy and advisory services; 
architectural design; architectural design consultancy services; 
architectural design of energy conservation systems; architectural 
design relating to community planning, exterior and interior 
decoration, interiors of commercial premises, infrastructure, 
regional planning, culture and heritage monuments; architectural 
planning services; architectural project management; architectural 
research; computerized analysis of architectural data; consultancy 
and advisory services relating to architectural technology; 
preparation of architectural plans, reports and engineering 
drawings; all included in class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 7 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303878434 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海天絡行品牌管理股份有限公司 
上海市楊浦區 淞滬路 161 號 2503 室 F 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港歐越國際知識產權事務所有限公司 
香港 九龍旺⻆彌敦道 707-713 號 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A6 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 29, 
30, 32, 35, 36, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7:  
食品製造機；豆漿製造機；食品加工機；廚房用電動機器；吸塵器；機器人
（機械）；機器、引擎或馬達用機械控制裝置；電動清潔機械和設備；洗衣
機；家庭用果汁機；家庭用食物料理機；家庭用電動食品攪拌器；印刷機；
水族箱溫度控制器；製鎖機；真空泵；化學機械；模型玩具之引擎；中藥材
加工機械；道路清潔機。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-08-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303947824 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red (Pantone number 1795C), orange 
(Pantone number 152C), yellow (Pantone number 123 C) and white as 
elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha BANDAI NAMCO Holdings (also trading as BANDAI 
NAMCO Holdings Inc.) 
5-37-8, Shiba, Minato-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 28, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Vending machines; 3D printers; electric kitchen machines; washing 
machines for coins. 
Class 9: 
Cameras; coin-operated automatic cameras; Printed circuit boards 
for video game machines; computer software for entertainment; 
computer game programs; memory cards; magnetic cards; computer 
memory devices; integrated circuit cards; phonograph records; pre-
recorded compact discs; pre-recorded videotapes; pre-recorded video 
discs; controllers for personal computers; computer keyboards; 
headphones; keyboard covers; microphones; mouse [computer 
peripheral]; mouse pads; video screens; head mounted displays; 
video monitors; cell phone straps; earphone jack accessories; 
downloadable pictures, motion pictures, movies, music and sound; 
electronic publications, downloadable; additional data for computer 
games (downloadable); magnets; mobile phone covers; cinematographic 
films; exposed slide films; mounts for slide films. 
Class 28: 
Video game machines; video game machine cases; apparatus for games; 
coin-operated or non coin-operated amusement machines; coin-
operated or non coin-operated amusement game machines; games; 
controllers for video game machines; playing cards and card games; 
hand-held electronic games; playthings; toys and dolls; slot 
machines [gaming machines]; board games; gymnastic and sporting 
articles; fishing tackles; scratch cards for playing lottery games. 
Class 35: 
Rental of vending machines; advertising agency services; business 
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management assistance; marketing; marketing research; retail or 
wholesale services for video game machines; retail or wholesale 
services for coin-operated or non coin-operated amusement machines; 
retail or wholesale services for coin-operated or non coin-operated 
amusement game machines; retail or wholesale services for 
electronic parts; retail or wholesale services for computer 
software for entertainment. 
Class 41: 
Amusement park services; amusement center services; rental of 
records, compact discs or pre-recorded magnetic tapes; rental of 
pre-recorded video tapes, video disks and movie films; rental of 
amusement machines and equipment for amusement parks; rental of 
video game machines; rental of toys; arrangement of movies, 
performances, shows, plays, concerts or music events; film 
production other than advertising films; distribution of movies; 
cinema presentations; presentation of live performances; direction 
of plays; performance of plays; presentation of musical 
performances; production of radio programs; production of 
television programs; provision of audio studios; provision of 
visual studios; providing information about video games, computer 
games, amusement machines, amusement centers, amusement parks, 
sound, music, images, animation or movies through telecommunication 
or computer networks; providing video games, computer games, sound, 
music, images, animation or movies through telecommunication or 
computer networks; providing electronic publications through 
telecommunication or computer networks [not downloadable]. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Marks Nos. 19871147, 19882775, 1989B0861, 
1994B06622, 1997B12110AA, 199807592AA, 1998B08636AA, 199917134AA, 
200013773, 200210241, 200305847, 200310617, 200313003AA and 
2004B00084AA. 
 
 
By consent, Nos. 300058068, 300162260AA, 300162260AB, 300162260AC, 
300162260AD, 300406223, 300612738, 300701207, 300774496AA, 
300774496AB, 300774496AC, 300774496AD, 300937936, 300944541, 
301023245, 301043243, 301107639, 301691190, 301708029, 301715607, 
301828918, 302175561, 302176461, 302254554, 302587500, 303348487, 
303415013 and 303602817. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304057173 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BOFT Limited 
Flat 5, 6/F, Siu Wai Industrial Centre, 29-33 Wing Hong Street, Lai 
Chi Kok, Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BOFT Limited 
Flat 5, 6/F, Siu Wai Industrial Centre, 29-33 Wing Hong Street, Lai 
Chi Kok, Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Automatic Vending Machine 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-02-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304166703 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TWD Industrial Company Limited 
Vistra Corporate Services Centre, Wickhams Cay II, Road Town, 
Tortola, VG1110, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

SIT FUNG KWONG & SHUM 
9th Floor, York House, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11, 15 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Beverage preparation machines [electromechanical]; Blenders, 
electric, for household purposes; Bread cutting machines; Can 
openers [electric]; Carpet cleaning apparatus [electric]; Carpet 
shampooing (machines and apparatus for -) [electric]; Central 
vacuum cleaning installations; Coffee grinders, other than hand-
operated; Dishwashers; Drying machines; Food mixers [electric]; 
Food preparation machines [electromechanical]; Food processors 
[electric]; Fruit presses [electric] for household purposes; 
Grating machines for vegetables; Grinders/crushers [electric] for 
household purposes; Juice extractors [electric]; Kitchen machines 
[electric]; Knives [electric]; Meat choppers [machines]; Meat 
mincers [machines]; Peeling machines; Sewing machines; Vacuum 
cleaners; Vacuum cleaner bags; Vacuum cleaner hoses; Washing 
machines; Wringing machines for laundry; Generators of electricity; 
Power tools, including electric drills, cordless drills, cordless 
drills with screw drivers, electric circular saws, electric angle 
grinders, electric angle polishers and cordless electric 
screwdrivers. 
Class 9: 
Accumulators, electric; Acidimeters for batteries; Alkaline 
batteries; Amplifier tuners; Amplifiers; Amplitude modulation 
tuners; Analog to digital audio receivers; Anode batteries; 
Answering machines; Antennas; Audio tapes and discs; Automatic disc 
changers; Batteries for lighting; Batteries for mobile phones; 
Batteries for pocket lamps; Batteries, electric, for vehicles; 
Batteries; Battery boxes; Battery chargers for mobile phones; 
Battery chargers; Battery jars; Button batteries; Calculators; 
Camcorder batteries; Camcorders; Cameras (cinematographic-); 
Cameras [photography]; Cameras; Computer for vehicles; Car audio 
apparatus; Car audio instruments; Car speakers; Car TV tuners; 
Cassette players; Cathode ray tube computer monitors; Cathode ray 
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tube displays; Cathode ray tube televisions; CDRWs (Compact discs - 
rewritable); Channel selectors for television (remote controls); 
Chargers for electric batteries; radios incorporating clocks; 
Clocks (time-) [time recording devices]; Colour televisions, 
including pure flat colour televisions; Compact disc changers; 
Compact disc players; Compact disc recorders; Compact discs [audio-
video]; Compact discs [read-only memory]; Compact discs, 
recordable; Compact radio cassette recorders; Hi-fi component; 
Computer accessories; Computer keyboard; Computer memory devices; 
Computer storage devices; Computers; Connectors [electricity]; 
Cordless phone batteries; Cylindrical battery cells; Data compact 
discs; Decoders; Digital cameras; Digital displays; Digital plasma 
displays; Digital readout tuners; Digital synthesized tuners; 
Digital to analog audio converters; Digital media receivers; 
Digital video broadcast receivers; Digital video disc changers; 
Digital video disc players; Digital video disc receivers; Digital 
video disc recorders; Digital/audio converters; Disk drives for 
computers; Docking station; Door to phone intercommunication 
devices; Digital Video Broadcasting-Terrestrial (DVB-T); DVD 
(digital versatile disc) players; DVD boomboxes; DVDRWs (digital 
versatile discs - rewriteable); DVDs (digital versatile discs); 
Earphones [other than hearing aids for the deaf]; Earbuds; Electric 
cables; Electronic tuners; Equalizers; Flash memory cards; Flat 
panel display televisions; Flat panel monitors; Flexible 
displays/flexible flat panel displays; Frequency changers; Galvanic 
batteries; Gauges with digital readout; Grids for batteries; 
Headphones; Hi-Fi, mini/micro music systems; High tension 
batteries; Home theatre system; Audio and video apparatus for in-
car entertainment; Audio and video apparatus for in-vehicle 
infotainment; Laptop computers; Light emitting diode computer 
monitors; Light emitting diode digital displays; Light emitting 
diode television displays; Line tuners; Liquid crystal display 
computer monitors; Liquid crystal display screens; Liquid crystal 
display television monitors; Liquid crystal display televisions; 
Lithium batteries; Lithium-ion batteries; Manganese alkaline 
batteries; Memory card readers; Microphones; Minidiscs; Mobile 
internet device (MID); Mobile telephones; Mouse [data processing 
equipment]; Movie cameras; MP3 players (moving picture experts 
group layer-3 audio (audio file format/extension) players); MP4 
players (MPEG Layer-4 Audio players); Multimedia players; Portable 
multimedia players; Multimedia speakers; Multisystem colour 
televisions; Nautical apparatus and instruments; Naval signalling 
apparatus; Navigation apparatus for vehicles [on-board computers]; 
Navigational instruments; Nickel cadmium batteries; Nickel cadmium 
cordless phone batteries; Nickel cadmium cylindrical cells; Nickel 
metal-hydride batteries; Organic light emitting diode displays; 
Organic light emitting diode television displays; Personal 
computers; Personal digital assistants (PDAs) or palmtop computers; 
Personal stereo speaker apparatus; Plasma displays; Plasma 
televisions; Plates for batteries; Portable compact disc players; 
Portable DVD and CD changers; Portable DVD (digital versatile disc) 
players; Portable media players; Portable radios; Portable 
telephones; Portable televisions; Prismatic cells [electric]; 
Programmable digital read-out units; Projection apparatus; 
Projection screens; Projection televisions; Projectors; Public 
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address speaker systems; Radio cassette players; Radio tuners; 
Radio/double cassette combo players with facility for sing-a-along; 
Receivers (audio- and video-); Rechargeable batteries; Record 
players; Recorded disk players; Remote control units; Satellite 
receivers; Security surveillance cameras; Selectors; Signal tuners; 
Silver-oxide batteries; Solar batteries; Sound alarms; Speaker 
systems; Speakers [audio equipment]; Stereo tuners; Subwoofers; 
Super flat colour televisions; Tablet computers; Tape recorders; 
Telephone apparatus; Telephone receivers; Telephone transmitters; 
Telescopic antennas; Television apparatus; Television receivers; 
Thin film displays (electronic displays); Transformers [electric]; 
Tuners; USB Flash drives; Vacuum fluorescent display; Video 
cassette players; Video cassette recorders; Video compact disc 
players; Video compact disc recorders; Video intercommunication 
systems; Video recording discs; Video tapes and discs; Video 
tuners; Wearable computers; Web cameras; Internet Protocol cameras; 
Pan-tilt-zoom (PTZ) cameras; Wireless telephones; Zinc oxide 
batteries; Parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 
Class 11: 
Air conditioning apparatus; Air cooling apparatus; Air deodorising 
apparatus; Air dryers; Air filtering installations; Air heaters, 
air reheaters, heating apparatus [electric]; Air (ionisation 
apparatus for the treatment of -); Air purifying apparatus and 
machines; Air sterilizers; Apparatus for generating steam for 
cooking purposes; Autoclaves [electric pressure cookers]; Bakers' 
ovens; Barbecues; Bath (heaters for -); Bath fittings (hot air -); 
Bath installations (sauna -); Bedwarmers; Beverages cooling 
apparatus; Central heating radiators; Chest freezer; Coffee filters 
[electric]; Coffee machines [electric]; Coffee percolators 
[electric]; Coffee roasters; Coils [parts of distilling, heating or 
cooling installations]; Cooking apparatus and installations; 
Cooking rings; Cooking utensils [electric]; Cooling appliances and 
installations; Cooling installations and machines; Cooling 
installations for liquids; Cooling installations for water; 
Convectional ovens and ovens, other than for experimental purposes; 
Deep fryers [electric]; Dehumidifier; Drying apparatus and 
installations; Electric cookers; Energy saving lights; Fans 
[electric] for personal use; Filters for air conditioning; Filters 
for drinking water; Freezers; Fruit roasters; Griddles [cooking 
appliances]; Grills [cooking appliances]; Hair dryers; Hand drying 
apparatus for washrooms; Heaters [electric] for feeding bottles; 
Heating apparatus [electric]; Heating plates; Home bread makers; 
Hoods (extractor-) for kitchens; Hot plates; Humidifiers; Ice 
chests; Ice machines and apparatus; Kettles [electric]; Kitchen 
ranges [ovens]; Lanterns for lighting; Laundry dryers [electric]; 
Microwave ovens [cooking apparatus]; Plate warmers; Portable 
lightings including pocket torches; Pressure cooking saucepans 
[electric]; Refrigerating apparatus and machines; Refrigerating 
appliances and installations; Refrigerating cabinets; Refrigerating 
chambers; Refrigerating containers; Refrigerators; Rotisseries; 
Steam cookers; Steam generators for domestic use; Steam generating 
installations; Steam oven; Steamers; Steamers [electric] for 
cooking; Sterilizers; Stoves; Structural plates for ovens; 
Toasters; Waffle irons [electric]; Water heaters; Water purifying 
apparatus and machines; Water dispenser for drinking water; 
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Electric wine cooler. 
Class 15: 
Electric and Electronic musical instruments, including computerized 
musical instruments and accessories (not included in other classes) 
therefor; electronic musical systems and music computer systems 
(musical apparatus) comprising synthesizers; peripherals and 
matching devices for the aforesaid goods including effects 
generators; electronic musical devices for enhancing the music 
capabilities and sound; intensity regulators for mechanical pianos; 
music synthesizers; keyboards for musical instruments; parts and 
fittings included in Class 15 for the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304203512AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

THE APPLICANT CLAIMS THE COLOR BLUE AS AN ELEMENT OF MARK "A" AND 
MARK "C" IN THE SERIES. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

WTT HK LIMITED 
Unit 925, 9/F, KITEC, 1 Trademart Drive, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WTT HK LIMITED 
Unit 925, 9/F, KITEC, 1 Trademart Drive, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 35, 37, 38, 40, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles); machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
incubators for eggs; automatic vending machines; electric paper 
shredders [machines]; label printing machines; labelling machines 
[other than for office use]; paper feeders (printing); paper-
cutting machines; photoengraving machines; phototypesetting 
machines; power generating apparatus; power supply units 
[generators]; printing and bookbinding machines; printing machines; 
recycling machines; shredding machines; 3D printers; and parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 7. 
Class 9: 
Computer hardware and computer software; computer programs; 
computer software supplied on the Internet; on-line electronic 
publications (downloadable from the Internet); scientific, 
surveying, electric, photographic, cinematographic, optical, 
weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision) and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
recording, receiving, transmitting and/or reproducing data, 
information, pictures, images, and/or sound; apparatus and 
instruments for displaying and/or printing out data, information, 
pictures and/or images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; video tapes, audio cassettes, compact 
discs, floppy discs and CD ROMS; videos and books in electronic 
form supplied on-line from databases or from facilities provided on 
the Internet; calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; computer software for searching of data; cards, wires, 
discs and semiconductor devices carrying computer programs; 
telecommunications apparatus, cables, devices, instruments, 
networks and circuitry; cables, cable installations, optical 
fibres, optical communication apparatus and circuitry, all for 
telecommunication purposes and for communication of data, 
information, pictures, video, images and sound; electronic and 
computer apparatus and instruments for debiting and/or crediting 
financial accounts and/or for paying for goods or services; 
machine-readable debit and/or credit and/or charge cards; 
electronic and computer apparatus, instruments and software for 
communicating with computer networks and the world-wide web; 
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television, radio, video and audio apparatus, equipment and 
devices; digital music (downloadable) provided from the Internet; 
digital music (downloadable) provided from Moving Picture Experts 
Group Layer-3 (MP3) Internet web sites; Moving Picture Experts 
Group Layer-3 (MP3) players; downloadable computer software for 
event scheduling and for managing, viewing and editing address 
books and other personal and professional contact information; 
apparatus for coding and decoding signals; computer software for 
document management; document management systems for electronic 
document processing, filing, searching and retrieval; telephone 
calling cards for making long distance call, prepaid charge cards; 
computer application software for use in management of a database; 
computer hardware and computer application software for use in the 
field of telecommunications; computer utility software; computer 
software and hardware for providing network, Internet and computer 
security; computer software and hardware for the management, 
administration and optimisation of computer networks and 
applications; computer software and hardware for detecting, 
blocking, intercepting, quarantining and removing malware and other 
threats to computer hardware and software; computer software, 
hardware and devices for encrypting and authenticating data; 
transponders; transmitters of electronic signals; apparatus for 
automatically connecting messages via telecommunications equipment; 
apparatus for recording of data on data carriers; authentication 
machines for use in information data processing; cable connectors 
for use in the data communications industry; cable terminals; 
cabling and wiring systems for telecommunications equipment; 
cellular telecommunications apparatus; cellular telecommunications 
instruments; communication and broadcasting apparatus and 
instruments; communication interface for connecting an electronic 
apparatus to wired or wireless communication networks; computer 
hardware and software for database management; computer hardware 
and software for facilitating and managing remote access to and 
communication with local area networks (LANs); computer network 
adapters, switches, routers and hubs; computer security and 
authentication software for controlling access to and 
communications with computers; computer software for application 
and database integration; computer software for financial 
accounting, financial reporting, customer relations management, 
project management, inventory management, order processing and 
contact management; computer software for preventing unauthorized 
access to computer networks; computer software for use in 
protecting the privacy and security of personal computers; computer 
terminals for use in point of sale systems; computer workstations; 
computer programs for use in system recovery; peripheral data 
processing equipment, data terminals, data input and output 
equipment for computers; diagnostic apparatus and instruments, not 
for medical purposes; digital communication systems; cloud 
computing operating systems; cloud computer networks and 
applications; computer software platforms for cloud computing 
networks and applications; and parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all included in Class 9. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; promotion and marketing services and information 
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services relating thereto; business information services; customer 
relationship management; business management services relating to 
electronic commerce; all the aforesaid services also provided 
online from a computer database or the Internet; auctioneering; 
business inquiries; business management consultancy; compilation of 
information into computer database; computerized file management; 
data search in computer files [for others]; dissemination of 
advertising matter, marketing materials, promotional materials and 
publicity materials; distribution of samples for promotional 
purposes; advisory services for business management; marketing 
research; modelling for advertising or sales promotion; on-line 
advertising on a computer network; opinion polling; professional 
business consultancy; rental of advertising space; sales promotion 
[for others]; advertising services through the provision of 
incentive schemes; business information provided by means of a 
global computer network; computer data management; compilation and 
updating of customer files; document indexing and computerized 
document database management for others; business and marketing 
advisory services; advertising and interactive marketing services; 
design of advertising, marketing and publicity materials; 
dissemination of marketing information; marketing services for 
others; sales promotion for others via the Internet, intranet, 
extranet and marketing networks; sales promotional and marketing 
services; computerised database and file management; data 
processing services; creating indexes (computerised compilation) of 
information, sites and other resources available on global computer 
networks and other electronic and communications networks for 
others; retailing, business, advertising and promotional 
information provided by computers; promoting the goods and services 
of others by preparing and placing advertisements in an electronic 
magazine accessed through a global computer network; telephone, 
Internet and computerized online ordering services; preparation and 
compilation of business reports; preparation and provision of 
business statistical information; procurement services for others 
[purchasing goods and services for other businesses]; provision of 
an on-line marketplace for buyers and sellers of goods and 
services; systematisation, compiling, updating and administering of 
data in computer databases; systemization of business information 
into computer databases; telemarketing services; the bringing 
together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods, 
enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods 
from a general merchandise Internet website or by means of 
telecommunications; online retail services; updating and management 
of databases; web indexing for commercial or advertising purposes; 
advisory services relating to recruitment and job placement; human 
resource management consultancy; human resources planning; 
personnel and human resources administration and management 
services; recruitment and human resources management services; 
consultancy, information, management and advisory services relating 
to all of the aforesaid services; all included in Class 35. 
Class 37: 
Building construction; repair; installation services; construction, 
repair and installation services for computers, computer hardware, 
computer networks, telecommunications apparatus, equipment, 
installations and networks; construction and repair services of 
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information technology systems and telecommunication apparatus; 
maintenance, repair, installation and on-site computer set-up and 
installation services and maintenance of computers, computer 
hardware, computer system and telecommunication apparatus; 
consultancy, provision of information and advice relating to the 
foregoing; installation, fitting, maintenance, restoration and 
repair of computers, computer parts and accessories and 
telecommunication products; telephone installation and repair; 
office machines and equipment installation, maintenance and repair; 
advisory services, provision of information and preparation of 
reports, all related to the aforesaid services; consultancy, 
information, management and advisory services relating to all the 
aforesaid services; all included in Class 37. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; communication services between computers; 
telecommunication services provided in relation to the Internet; 
electronic communication services; interactive telecommunications; 
telephone communication services; long-distance telephone 
communication services; data transmission services; digital 
cordless telephone services; digital data transmission services; 
delivery of messages by electronic media; electronic mail services; 
electronic message sending, receiving and forwarding services; 
collection, transmission and delivery of data by electronic means; 
collection, transmission and delivery of mail messages, still 
picture and/or moving picture information; electronic messaging, 
conferencing and electronic order-transmission; facsimile 
communication services; mobile radiocommunication services; 
transmit and receive streaming video and audio data through the 
Internet; communication via voice, data and video; providing 
communication access to web sites by dialling up; radio 
broadcasting; radio communication services; radio-paging services; 
telecommunication services; telegram communication services; 
telegraph services; public telephone services; teleprinter 
communication services; teletext services; videotext services; 
viewdata services; voice communication services; electronic voice 
mail services; wireless communication services; wireless telephone 
services; video conferencing, audio conferencing and broadband 
telecommunication services; providing user access to a computer 
database containing electronic publications and data via computer 
networks; providing user access to remote computers containing 
electronic publications, bulletin boards, database and information 
accessible via computer; provision of access to sites on an 
electronic information network; provision of access to various 
databases; leasing access time to a computer data base (other than 
by Internet services providers); telecommunications services 
provided via a global computer network; electronic mail services by 
means of a global computer network; electronic transmission of 
messages and data between remote users of a global computer 
network; electronic data interchange services; computer aided 
transmission of messages and images; providing information in the 
fields of secure transmission of data, voice, and images; 
consulting services in the fields of secure data and information 
transmission services; on-line transmission of document and data 
via a global computer network; online document delivery via a 
global computer network; electronic data and document transmission 
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by computers; telecommunication of information (web pages), 
computer programs and data; providing telecommunications 
connections to the Internet or data bases; providing computer links 
to third party websites to facilitate e-commerce and real world 
business transactions; providing access to electronic bulletin 
boards for the posting and transmission of messages among and 
between computer users concerning products, services and business 
opportunities; telephone services; telephone services relating to 
credit card authorization; mobile phone services; IP (Internet 
Protocol) telephony services; voice-over Internet protocol (VOIP) 
services; Internet phone services; electronic mail service; 
electronic message sending, receiving and forwarding services; 
transmission, broadcast and reception of audio, video, still and 
moving images and data whether in compressed or uncompressed form 
and whether in real or delayed time; provision of telecommunication 
facilities for accessing to world-wide web; telecommunication 
services relating to the management of information technology 
network and system; leasing and rental of communication and 
telecommunication apparatus or equipments; leasing and rental of 
data transmitting apparatus and instruments; leasing of telephone 
lines; leasing and rental of telephone sets, facsimile and other 
communication equipments; preparation of reports in relation to all 
the aforesaid services; consultancy, information, management and 
advisory services relating to all the aforesaid services; all 
included in Class 38. 
Class 40: 
Treatment of materials; printing services; rental and leasing of 
printing machines and apparatus; custom manufacture of computers 
for others; custom manufacture of motherboards and printed 
electrical circuit boards; custom manufacture and fabrication of 
integrated circuits, computer chips and electronic equipment for 
others; custom manufacture and assembly of electronic circuit 
boards; information services relating to material treatment; 
packaging printing services; consultancy, information, management 
and advisory services relating to all the aforesaid services; all 
included in Class 40. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; education, training and instruction services 
relating to e-commerce, business management, advertising and sales; 
all the aforesaid services also provided online from a computer 
database or the Internet; education, training and instruction 
services relating to telecommunications, computers, computer 
programs, web site design, business management and human resources 
management; providing on-line electronic publications (not 
downloadable); publication of books, manuals and documentations; 
rental of camcorders, cameras, cinematographic apparatus, movie 
projectors, radio and television sets; video film editing and 
production; consultancy, information, management and advisory 
services relating to all of the aforesaid services; all included in 
Class 41. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; design, drawing 
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and commissioned writing, all for the compilation of web pages on 
the Internet; creating and maintaining web sites; hosting web sites 
of others; installation, design, upgrading, development and 
maintenance of computer software; hiring, rental and leasing of 
electronic apparatus, computers, computer programs, computer 
terminals, monitors, computer keyboards, laptop computers, modems, 
computer peripherals, any other Internet devices and parts and 
accessories of all these goods; computer services; consultancy 
services relating to computer industries; information and advice 
relating to the aforesaid services; all the aforesaid services also 
provided on-line from a computer data base or from the Internet; 
computer programming services; design and development of computer 
software and hardware; computer system analysis; computer disaster 
recovery services; data recovery services; data back-up services; 
co-location services, namely, the provision of a secure 
environmentally-controlled facility and technical monitoring for 
the telecommunications equipment of others; providing data center 
service and data center management services; data conversion of 
computer program data or information; hosting, storage and 
maintenance of websites; hosting computer software applications of 
others; design and development of computer hardware and software 
for internet backup; authentication services in the fields of 
telecommunications and network services; fault reporting and 
recovery of computer data services; computer-based data storage 
services; computerized data storage services; computerized business 
information storage; electronic storage of technical information; 
computerized communication network security services; providing 
information in the fields of Internet and network security; 
consulting services in the fields of Internet and network security 
services, information security services; consulting services in the 
fields of data encryption and decryption services; monitoring data 
networks for security purposes, including the provision of 
firewalls; consultation in the field of computerized communication 
network security; cloud computing; cloud computing consultation 
services; cloud computing services, namely providing computer 
services for storing data and computer software; off-site data 
backup; development of computer systems relating to opinion and 
marketing research; design and engineering services relating to 
telecommunications systems and apparatus; design and engineering 
services relating to computer hardware and software; data 
conversion from physical to electronic media; data encryption and 
decryption services; data security consultancy; computer service 
relating to creating indexes of information, sites and resources on 
computer networks; computer programming; computer integration 
services; application service provider (ASP) services, namely, 
hosting computer software applications of others; application 
service provider (ASP) services providing software in the fields of 
web-based conferencing, audio conferencing, electronic messaging, 
document collaboration, video conferencing, and voice and call 
processing; software as a service (SaaS); providing online non-
downloadable software for facilitating the interoperability of 
multiple software applications; electronic data storage; 
professional advisory services, provision of information and 
preparation of reports, all related to the aforesaid services; 
consultancy, information, management and advisory services relating 
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to all the aforesaid services; all included in Class 42. 
Class 45: 
Legal services; security services for the physical protection of 
tangible property and individuals; personal and social services 
rendered by others to meet the needs of individuals; remote 
surveillance services; providing user authentication services to 
others in the field of voice and data communication network 
services; domain name registration services; monitoring of computer 
systems for security purposes; remote anti-theft and security 
monitoring services; computer licensing; computer software 
licensing; licensing of the use of computer software and computer 
programs; licensing of digital data, still images, moving images, 
multimedia content, video, movies, pictures, images, photos, games, 
audio and text; Internet access authentication services; on-line 
authentication of user in electronic commerce; user authentication 
and verification services for payment transactions; consultancy, 
information, management and advisory services relating to all the 
aforesaid services; all included in Class 45. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304203521AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： THE APPLICANT CLAIMS THE COLOR BLUE AS AN ELEMENT OF MARK "A" IN 
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Mark Description: THE SERIES. 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

WTT HK LIMITED 
Unit 925, 9/F, KITEC, 1 Trademart Drive, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WTT HK LIMITED 
Unit 925, 9/F, KITEC, 1 Trademart Drive, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 37, 38, 39, 40, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles); machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
incubators for eggs; automatic vending machines; electric paper 
shredders [machines]; label printing machines; labelling machines 
[other than for office use]; paper feeders (printing); paper-
cutting machines; photoengraving machines; phototypesetting 
machines; power generating apparatus; power supply units 
[generators]; printing and bookbinding machines; printing machines; 
recycling machines; shredding machines; 3D printers; and parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 7. 
Class 9: 
Computer hardware and computer software; computer programs; 
computer software supplied on the Internet; on-line electronic 
publications (downloadable from the Internet); scientific, 
surveying, electric, photographic, cinematographic, optical, 
weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision) and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
recording, receiving, transmitting and/or reproducing data, 
information, pictures, images, and/or sound; apparatus and 
instruments for displaying and/or printing out data, information, 
pictures and/or images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; video tapes, audio cassettes, compact 
discs, floppy discs and CD ROMS; videos and books in electronic 
form supplied on-line from databases or from facilities provided on 
the Internet; calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; computer software for searching of data; cards, wires, 
discs and semiconductor devices carrying computer programs; 
telecommunications apparatus, cables, devices, instruments, 
networks and circuitry; cables, cable installations, optical 
fibres, optical communication apparatus and circuitry, all for 
telecommunication purposes and for communication of data, 
information, pictures, video, images and sound; electronic and 
computer apparatus and instruments for debiting and/or crediting 
financial accounts and/or for paying for goods or services; 
machine-readable debit and/or credit and/or charge cards; 
electronic and computer apparatus, instruments and software for 
communicating with computer networks and the world-wide web; 
television, radio, video and audio apparatus, equipment and 
devices; digital music (downloadable) provided from the Internet; 
digital music (downloadable) provided from Moving Picture Experts 
Group Layer-3 (MP3) Internet web sites; Moving Picture Experts 
Group Layer-3 (MP3) players; downloadable computer software for 
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event scheduling and for managing, viewing and editing address 
books and other personal and professional contact information; 
apparatus for coding and decoding signals; computer software for 
document management; document management systems for electronic 
document processing, filing, searching and retrieval; telephone 
calling cards for making long distance call, prepaid charge cards; 
computer application software for use in management of a database; 
computer hardware and computer application software for use in the 
field of telecommunications; computer utility software; computer 
software and hardware for providing network, Internet and computer 
security; computer software and hardware for the management, 
administration and optimisation of computer networks and 
applications; computer software and hardware for detecting, 
blocking, intercepting, quarantining and removing malware and other 
threats to computer hardware and software; computer software, 
hardware and devices for encrypting and authenticating data; 
transponders; transmitters of electronic signals; apparatus for 
automatically connecting messages via telecommunications equipment; 
apparatus for recording of data on data carriers; authentication 
machines for use in information data processing; cable connectors 
for use in the data communications industry; cable terminals; 
cabling and wiring systems for telecommunications equipment; 
cellular telecommunications apparatus; cellular telecommunications 
instruments; communication and broadcasting apparatus and 
instruments; communication interface for connecting an electronic 
apparatus to wired or wireless communication networks; computer 
hardware and software for database management; computer hardware 
and software for facilitating and managing remote access to and 
communication with local area networks (LANs); computer network 
adapters, switches, routers and hubs; computer security and 
authentication software for controlling access to and 
communications with computers; computer software for application 
and database integration; computer software for financial 
accounting, financial reporting, customer relations management, 
project management, inventory management, order processing and 
contact management; computer software for preventing unauthorized 
access to computer networks; computer software for use in 
protecting the privacy and security of personal computers; computer 
terminals for use in point of sale systems; computer workstations; 
computer programs for use in system recovery; peripheral data 
processing equipment, data terminals, data input and output 
equipment for computers; diagnostic apparatus and instruments, not 
for medical purposes; digital communication systems; cloud 
computing operating systems; cloud computer networks and 
applications; computer software platforms for cloud computing 
networks and applications; and parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all included in Class 9. 
Class 37: 
Building construction; repair; installation services; construction, 
repair and installation services for computers, computer hardware, 
computer networks, telecommunications apparatus, equipment, 
installations and networks; construction and repair services of 
information technology systems and telecommunication apparatus; 
maintenance, repair, installation and on-site computer set-up and 
installation services and maintenance of computers, computer 
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hardware, computer system and telecommunication apparatus; 
consultancy, provision of information and advice relating to the 
foregoing; installation, fitting, maintenance, restoration and 
repair of computers, computer parts and accessories and 
telecommunication products; telephone installation and repair; 
office machines and equipment installation, maintenance and repair; 
advisory services, provision of information and preparation of 
reports, all related to the aforesaid services; consultancy, 
information, management and advisory services relating to all the 
aforesaid services; all included in Class 37. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; communication services between computers; 
telecommunication services provided in relation to the Internet; 
electronic communication services; interactive telecommunications; 
telephone communication services; long-distance telephone 
communication services; data transmission services; digital 
cordless telephone services; digital data transmission services; 
delivery of messages by electronic media; electronic mail services; 
electronic message sending, receiving and forwarding services; 
collection, transmission and delivery of data by electronic means; 
collection, transmission and delivery of mail messages, still 
picture and/or moving picture information; electronic messaging, 
conferencing and electronic order-transmission; facsimile 
communication services; mobile radiocommunication services; 
transmit and receive streaming video and audio data through the 
Internet; communication via voice, data and video; providing 
communication access to web sites by dialling up; radio 
broadcasting; radio communication services; radio-paging services; 
telecommunication services; telegram communication services; 
telegraph services; public telephone services; teleprinter 
communication services; teletext services; videotext services; 
viewdata services; voice communication services; electronic voice 
mail services; wireless communication services; wireless telephone 
services; video conferencing, audio conferencing and broadband 
telecommunication services; providing user access to a computer 
database containing electronic publications and data via computer 
networks; providing user access to remote computers containing 
electronic publications, bulletin boards, database and information 
accessible via computer; provision of access to sites on an 
electronic information network; provision of access to various 
databases; leasing access time to a computer data base (other than 
by Internet services providers); telecommunications services 
provided via a global computer network; electronic mail services by 
means of a global computer network; electronic transmission of 
messages and data between remote users of a global computer 
network; electronic data interchange services; computer aided 
transmission of messages and images; providing information in the 
fields of secure transmission of data, voice, and images; 
consulting services in the fields of secure data and information 
transmission services; on-line transmission of document and data 
via a global computer network; online document delivery via a 
global computer network; electronic data and document transmission 
by computers; telecommunication of information (web pages), 
computer programs and data; providing telecommunications 
connections to the Internet or data bases; providing computer links 
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to third party websites to facilitate e-commerce and real world 
business transactions; providing access to electronic bulletin 
boards for the posting and transmission of messages among and 
between computer users concerning products, services and business 
opportunities; telephone services; telephone services relating to 
credit card authorization; mobile phone services; IP (Internet 
Protocol) telephony services; voice-over Internet protocol (VOIP) 
services; Internet phone services; electronic mail service; 
electronic message sending, receiving and forwarding services; 
transmission, broadcast and reception of audio, video, still and 
moving images and data whether in compressed or uncompressed form 
and whether in real or delayed time; provision of telecommunication 
facilities for accessing to world-wide web; telecommunication 
services relating to the management of information technology 
network and system; leasing and rental of communication and 
telecommunication apparatus or equipments; leasing and rental of 
data transmitting apparatus and instruments; leasing of telephone 
lines; leasing and rental of telephone sets, facsimile and other 
communication equipments; preparation of reports in relation to all 
the aforesaid services; consultancy, information, management and 
advisory services relating to all the aforesaid services; all 
included in Class 38. 
Class 39: 
Transport; packaging and storage of goods; travel arrangement; 
rental of storage space for server co-location, electronic 
equipment, telecommunication equipment and computers; rental of 
facilities for physical storage of electronic data, including 
documents, files, information, text, photos, images graphics, 
music, audio, video and data; physical storage of electronically-
stored data or documents; navigation services; rental of 
navigational systems; consultancy, information, management and 
advisory services relating to all the aforesaid services; all 
included in Class 39. 
Class 40: 
Treatment of materials; printing services; rental and leasing of 
printing machines and apparatus; custom manufacture of computers 
for others; custom manufacture of motherboards and printed 
electrical circuit boards; custom manufacture and fabrication of 
integrated circuits, computer chips and electronic equipment for 
others; custom manufacture and assembly of electronic circuit 
boards; information services relating to material treatment; 
packaging printing services; consultancy, information, management 
and advisory services relating to all the aforesaid services; all 
included in Class 40. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; education, training and instruction services 
relating to e-commerce, business management, advertising and sales; 
all the aforesaid services also provided online from a computer 
database or the Internet; education, training and instruction 
services relating to telecommunications, computers, computer 
programs, web site design, business management and human resources 
management; providing on-line electronic publications (not 
downloadable); publication of books, manuals and documentations; 
rental of camcorders, cameras, cinematographic apparatus, movie 
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projectors, radio and television sets; video film editing and 
production; consultancy, information, management and advisory 
services relating to all of the aforesaid services; all included in 
Class 41. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; design, drawing 
and commissioned writing, all for the compilation of web pages on 
the Internet; creating and maintaining web sites; hosting web sites 
of others; installation, design, upgrading, development and 
maintenance of computer software; hiring, rental and leasing of 
electronic apparatus, computers, computer programs, computer 
terminals, monitors, computer keyboards, laptop computers, modems, 
computer peripherals, any other Internet devices and parts and 
accessories of all these goods; computer services; consultancy 
services relating to computer industries; information and advice 
relating to the aforesaid services; all the aforesaid services also 
provided on-line from a computer data base or from the Internet; 
computer programming services; design and development of computer 
software and hardware; computer system analysis; computer disaster 
recovery services; data recovery services; data back-up services; 
co-location services, namely, the provision of a secure 
environmentally-controlled facility and technical monitoring for 
the telecommunications equipment of others; providing data center 
service and data center management services; data conversion of 
computer program data or information; hosting, storage and 
maintenance of websites; hosting computer software applications of 
others; design and development of computer hardware and software 
for internet backup; authentication services in the fields of 
telecommunications and network services; fault reporting and 
recovery of computer data services; computer-based data storage 
services; computerized data storage services; computerized business 
information storage; electronic storage of technical information; 
computerized communication network security services; providing 
information in the fields of Internet and network security; 
consulting services in the fields of Internet and network security 
services, information security services; consulting services in the 
fields of data encryption and decryption services; monitoring data 
networks for security purposes, including the provision of 
firewalls; consultation in the field of computerized communication 
network security; cloud computing; cloud computing consultation 
services; cloud computing services, namely providing computer 
services for storing data and computer software; off-site data 
backup; development of computer systems relating to opinion and 
marketing research; design and engineering services relating to 
telecommunications systems and apparatus; design and engineering 
services relating to computer hardware and software; data 
conversion from physical to electronic media; data encryption and 
decryption services; data security consultancy; computer service 
relating to creating indexes of information, sites and resources on 
computer networks; computer programming; computer integration 
services; application service provider (ASP) services, namely, 
hosting computer software applications of others; application 
service provider (ASP) services providing software in the fields of 
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web-based conferencing, audio conferencing, electronic messaging, 
document collaboration, video conferencing, and voice and call 
processing; software as a service (SaaS); providing online non-
downloadable software for facilitating the interoperability of 
multiple software applications; electronic data storage; 
professional advisory services, provision of information and 
preparation of reports, all related to the aforesaid services; 
consultancy, information, management and advisory services relating 
to all the aforesaid services; all included in Class 42. 
Class 45: 
Legal services; security services for the physical protection of 
tangible property and individuals; personal and social services 
rendered by others to meet the needs of individuals; remote 
surveillance services; providing user authentication services to 
others in the field of voice and data communication network 
services; domain name registration services; monitoring of computer 
systems for security purposes; remote anti-theft and security 
monitoring services; computer licensing; computer software 
licensing; licensing of the use of computer software and computer 
programs; licensing of digital data, still images, moving images, 
multimedia content, video, movies, pictures, images, photos, games, 
audio and text; Internet access authentication services; on-line 
authentication of user in electronic commerce; user authentication 
and verification services for payment transactions; consultancy, 
information, management and advisory services relating to all the 
aforesaid services; all included in Class 45. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304207086 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

博世德過濾器（香港）有限公司 
香港 干諾道中 139 號 三台商業大廈 1101 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
凈化冷卻空氣用過濾器（引擎用）；過濾機濾筒；水分離器；蒸汽或油分離
器；過濾器（機器或引擎部件）；清潔用除塵裝置；真空吸塵器袋；壓濾
機；過濾機；濾篩機；篩選機；真空吸塵器；清潔用吸塵裝置；給水除氣設
備；去油脂裝置（機器）；空氣冷凝器；空氣壓縮機；蒸汽冷凝器（機器部
件）；內燃機燃料轉換裝置；壓縮機（機器）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304231089 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

無錫微爾遜流體控制技術有限公司 
中國內地 江蘇省無錫 蠡園開發區標準廠房 A4 樓四樓 406 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港史蒂芬史密斯有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘開源道 64 號 源成中心 607 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
電磁閥；調壓閥；閥（機器部件）；疏水器（阻氣回水閥）；氣動管道傳送
器；機器、馬達和引擎的氣壓控制器；壓力閥（機器部件）；壓縮機（機
器）；液壓油缸（機器部件）；氣壓缸（機器部件）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304235887 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Panasonic Kabushiki Kaisha (Panasonic Corporation) 
1006, Oaza Kadoma, Kadoma-shi, Osaka 571-8501, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 10, 35, 37, 39, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; motors and engines [except for land 
vehicles]; machine coupling and transmission components [except for 
land vehicles]; agricultural implements, other than hand-operated; 
incubators for eggs; automatic vending machines; construction 
machines and apparatus; robotic machines for use in construction; 
loading and unloading machines and apparatus; lifting apparatus and 
machines; transporting apparatus and machines; cargo handling 
apparatus and machines; robotic machines for use in lifting, 
loading and transporting; industrial robots for lifting and loading 
for use in construction; industrial robots for lifting and loading 
for use in nuclear power plants; industrial robots for transporting 
for use in agriculture; robotic machines for lifting and loading 
for use in fishery; robotic machines for lifting and loading 
containers for use in fishery; cranes; self-propelled cranes; 
elevating apparatus; elevators; power jacks. 
Class 10: 
Surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments; 
artificial limbs, eyes and teeth; orthopaedic articles; suture 
materials; therapeutic and assistive devices adapted for the 
disabled; massage apparatus; apparatus, devices and articles for 
nursing infants; sexual activity apparatus, devices and articles; 
medical apparatus and instruments; nursing appliances; invalid 
lifts; robotic machines for use in nursing care; medical robots; 
medical robots for use in nursing care; medical diagnostic 
apparatus and instruments; surgical apparatus and instruments; 
medical therapy apparatus and instruments; medical apparatus and 
instruments for hospital use; dental apparatus and instruments; 
veterinary apparatus and instruments; auxiliary medical devices; 
orthodontic apparatus and appliances. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
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functions; retail or wholesale services for electrical machinery 
and apparatus; retail or wholesale services for batteries; retail 
or wholesale services for computer software; retail or wholesale 
services for downloadable computer software. 
Class 37: 
Building construction; repair; installation services; rental of 
robotic machines for use in construction; rental of construction 
machines and apparatus; rental of lifting apparatus and machines; 
rental of robotic machines for use in lifting; rental of industrial 
robots for lifting and loading for use in construction; rental of 
industrial robots for lifting and loading for use in nuclear power 
plants. 
Class 39: 
Transport; packaging and storage of goods; travel arrangement; 
rental of loading-unloading machines and apparatus; rental of 
transporting apparatus and machines; rental of cargo handling 
apparatus and machines; rental of robotic machines for use in 
loading and transporting; rental of industrial robots for 
transporting for use in agriculture. 
Class 44: 
Medical services; veterinary services; hygienic and beauty care for 
human beings or animals; agriculture, horticulture and forestry 
services; rental of medical apparatus and instruments; rental of 
nursing appliances; rental of invalid lifts; rental of robotic 
machines for use in nursing care; rental of medical robots; rental 
of medical robots for use in nursing care; rental of medical 
diagnostic apparatus and instruments; rental of surgical apparatus 
and instruments; rental of medical therapy apparatus and 
instruments; rental of medical apparatus and instruments for 
hospital use; rental of dental apparatus and instruments; rental of 
veterinary apparatus and instruments; rental of auxiliary medical 
devices; rental of orthodontic apparatus and appliances; rental of 
agricultural machinery and equipment; rental of fishing equipment 
and instruments. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

13-02-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2017-016023 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAPAN 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304237786 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市歐蘭特智能控制系統有限公司 
中國內地 深圳市寶安區 石岩街道水田社區第三工業區富民路 10 號 2 棟 1、
2、4樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 新界白石角香港科學園第三期 科技大道西 12 號 2 樓 230 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 21, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
洗衣機；升降設備；水力發電設備；機器、引擎或馬達用機械控制裝置；電
控拉窗簾裝置；氣體分離設備；液壓開窗器；清洗設備；軸承（機器部
件）；滑動臺架（機器部件）。 
類別 21: 
洗衣用晾衣架；餐巾架；矮腳金屬架（餐具）；衛生紙架；衣服撐架；熨斗
架；修面刷架；肥皂架；衣夾；電刷（機器部件除外）。 
類別 35: 
替他人推銷；廣告；特許經營的商業管理；市場營銷；進出口代理；尋找贊
助；為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品；通過網站提供商業信息；人事管理
咨詢；會計。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304239054 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hongrita plastics Limited 
No. 701, 7/F., Kwong Sang Hong Centre, 151-153 Hoi Bun Road, Kwun 
Tong, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STANDARD HK ENTERPRISE REGISTRATION SERVICES COMPANY LIMITED 
UNIT15C, HUA CHIAO COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 678 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Superheaters；vulcanisation apparatus；embossing machines；
superchargers；injection plastic molding machines；processing 
plastic mould in。 
Class 10: 
Cannulae; syringes for injections; hypodermic syringes; injectors 
for medical purposes; medical apparatus and instruments; syringes 
for medical purposes; dental apparatus and instruments; orthodontic 
appliances; radium tubes for medical purposes; physiotherapy 
apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304239063 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hongrita plastics Limited 
No. 701, 7/F., Kwong Sang Hong Centre, 151-153 Hoi Bun Road, Kwun 
Tong, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STANDARD HK ENTERPRISE REGISTRATION SERVICES COMPANY LIMITED 
UNIT15C, HUA CHIAO COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 678 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Superheaters；vulcanisation apparatus；embossing machines；
superchargers；injection plastic molding machines；processing 
plastic mould in。 
Class 10: 
Cannulae; syringes for injections; hypodermic syringes; injectors 
for medical purposes; medical apparatus and instruments; syringes 
for medical purposes; dental apparatus and instruments; orthodontic 
appliances; radium tubes for medical purposes; physiotherapy 
apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304239072 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hongrita plastics Limited 
No. 701, 7/F., Kwong Sang Hong Centre, 151-153 Hoi Bun Road, Kwun 
Tong, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STANDARD HK ENTERPRISE REGISTRATION SERVICES COMPANY LIMITED 
UNIT15C, HUA CHIAO COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 678 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Superheaters；vulcanisation apparatus；embossing machines；
superchargers；injection plastic molding machines；processing 
plastic mould in。 
Class 10: 
Cannulae; syringes for injections; hypodermic syringes; injectors 
for medical purposes; medical apparatus and instruments; syringes 
for medical purposes; dental apparatus and instruments; orthodontic 
appliances; radium tubes for medical purposes; physiotherapy 
apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304239081 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hongrita plastics Limited 
No. 701, 7/F., Kwong Sang Hong Centre, 151-153 Hoi Bun Road, Kwun 
Tong, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STANDARD HK ENTERPRISE REGISTRATION SERVICES COMPANY LIMITED 
UNIT15C, HUA CHIAO COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 678 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Superheaters；vulcanisation apparatus；embossing machines；
superchargers；injection plastic molding machines；processing 
plastic mould in。 
Class 10: 
Cannulae; syringes for injections; hypodermic syringes; injectors 
for medical purposes; medical apparatus and instruments; syringes 
for medical purposes; dental apparatus and instruments; orthodontic 
appliances; radium tubes for medical purposes; physiotherapy 
apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304246669 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

慈溪市飛龍國際貿易有限公司 
浙江省慈溪市 白沙路街道多方達大廈（21-2）室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

洲鼎秘書有限公司 
香港 新界葵涌葵昌路 26-38 號 豪華工業大廈 23樓 B07 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
旋轉式脫水機（非加熱）；洗衣機；投幣啟動的洗衣機；洗衣用甩乾機；乾
洗機；食品加工機（電動）；加工塑料用模具；洗碗機；切麵包機；真空吸
塵器。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304251249 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Niigata Gendouki Kabushiki Kaisha (Niigata Power Systems Co., Ltd.) 
14-5, Sotokanda 2-Chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 101-0021, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 12 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Power transmissions and gearing for machines (not for land 
vehicles). 
Class 12: 
Vessels and their parts and fittings (other than air cushion 
vehicles). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304266054 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

申請人聲稱藍色、綠色和白色為商標的多於一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kera International Limited 
香港 銅鑼灣天后廟道 16 號 龍景花園 1A 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Prominence Consultancy Limited 
香港 灣仔皇后大道東 183 號 合和中心 41 樓 4104 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 7, 11, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7:  
廚房用電動機器; 電解水製氫氧設備; 氣體液化設備; 冷凝裝置; 空氣壓縮
機; 抽氣機 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 44/ 208 
 

類別 Class 8 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303878434 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海天絡行品牌管理股份有限公司 
上海市楊浦區 淞滬路 161 號 2503 室 F 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港歐越國際知識產權事務所有限公司 
香港 九龍旺⻆彌敦道 707-713 號 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A6 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 29, 
30, 32, 35, 36, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 8:  
衣服用電動刮毛球機；理髮刀；刮鬍刀；捲髮用鐵夾；電動及非電動式脫毛
機器；睫毛夾；修指甲用具組；萬能刀；登山刀；剪刀；園藝用剪鉗；扳
手；十字鎬；磨刀石器；餐刀；餐叉；餐匙；蔬果削皮刀；家庭或廚房用
刀；熨斗。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-08-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304103559 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours black, red and white as elements 
of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kuhn Rikon AG 
8486 Rikon im Tösstal, SWITZERLAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Hand-operated hand tools and implements, non-electric fruit 
peelers, non-electric vegetable peelers, non-electric can openers, 
knife sheaths, rasps (hand tools), non-electric cheese slicers, 
pizza slicers, vegetable slicers; knives (hand tools), including 
bread knives, cleavers, mincing knives, kitchen knives for 
chopping, kitchen knives, kitchen knives for slicing fish, cutters, 
vegetable choppers, household knives, chef knives, ceramic knives; 
blades for knives; scissors, including multipurpose shears, 
scissors for household use; table cutlery (knives, forks and 
spoons), including fondue forks, serving forks; all aforementioned 
goods of Swiss origin. 
Class 21: 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers, dishes, pastry 
cutters, bread boards, basting spoons, mixing spoons, spatulas for 
kitchen use, sifters, non-electric whisks for household purposes, 
pepper pots, salt cellars, hand-operated spice mills, hand-operated 
mills for domestic purposes, scoops (tableware), tart scoops, 
garlic presses, potato presses, non-electric utensils for crushing 
fruits and vegetables, salad spinners, kitchen utensils not of 
precious metal; protective covers for pans; bottles; non-electric 
cooking utensils, non-electric pressure cookers, cooking pots, 
frying pans, stew-pans, woks, cooking pot sets, non-electric food 
steamers, not electrically heated hot pots; glassware, porcelain 
and earthenware; tea services (tableware), cabarets (trays), and 
liqueur sets; trivets (table utensils), potholders, oven mitts; 
cake moulds, cookery moulds; heat-insulated containers; articles 
for cleaning purposes for household and kitchen; serving ladles; 
serving tongs; all aforementioned goods of Swiss origin. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304179033 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Romelle Swire (Beauty) LLP 
6 Salem Road, London, W2 4BU, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 8 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8:  
Hand tools and implements (hand-operated) including cosmetic tools 
in this class; nail files, crimping irons, curling irons 
(eyelashes), curling tongs, depilation appliances, emery files, 
fingernail polishers, hair clippers for personal use, hair curlers, 
tweezers, manicure sets, nail buffers, nail clippers, pedicure 
sets, razor blades, razor cases, and razors. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： N/A 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304200010 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha Hoei Kogyo (HOEI Industry Co. Ltd.) 
1-369 Aza-Shingenhira, Kawada, Shinshiro-shi, Aichi 441-1346, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Bladed or pointed hand tools (hand-operated); Table knives; Swords; 
Hand tools (hand-operated); Egg slicers [non-electric]; Non-
electric planes for flaking dried bonito blocks [Katsuo-bushi 
planes];  Can openers [non-electric]; Spoons made of biodegradable 
plastic; Spoons; Cheese slicers [non-electric]; Pizza cutters [non-
electric]; Forks made of biodegradable plastic [cutlery]; Forks 
[cutlery]. 
Class 21: 
Tableware made of biodegradable plastic; Tumblers; Tableware; 
Portable coldboxes [non-electric]; Rice chests; Food preserving 
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containers made of biodegradable plastic; Food preserving jars of 
glass; Drinking flasks [for travellers]; Vacuum bottles [insulated 
flasks]; Ice pails; Whisks [non-electric]; Cooking strainers; 
Pepper pots; Sugar bowls; Salt shakers; Egg cups; Napkin holders; 
Napkin rings; Trays made of biodegradable plastic ; Trays; 
Toothpick holders; Colanders; Shakers; Japanese style cooked rice 
scoops [Shamoji]; Hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper mills; 
Cooking funnels; Japanese style personal dining trays or stands 
[Zen]; Bottle openers; Cooking graters; Tart scoops; Pan mats; 
Chopsticks made of biodegradable plastic; Chopsticks; Chopstick 
cases made of biodegradable plastic; Chopstick cases; Ladles and 
dippers; Cooking sieves and sifters; Chopping boards for kitchen 
use; Rolling pins [for cooking purposes]; Grills (cooking 
utensils); Toothpicks; Lemon squeezers [citrus juicers]; Waffle 
irons [non-electric]; Cleaning tools and washing utensils; Stirrers 
for hot bathtub water [Yukakibo]; Bathroom pails; Flower pots; 
Hydroponic apparatus for domestic horticultural purposes; Watering 
cans; Flower vases; Flower bowls; Sugar tongs; Nutcrackers; 
Japanese style wooden pestles [Surikogi]; Japanese style 
earthenware mortars [Suribachi]. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304205772 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

New Times Cosmetics Company 
Flat/RM A, 7/F, China Fen Hin Building, 5 Cheung Yue Street, Lai 
Chi Kok, KL, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Global Intellectual Property Company Limited 
Unit 2205, 22/F Sino Plaza, 255-257 Gloucester Road, Causeway Bay, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
abrading instruments [hand instruments]; augers [hand tools]; bits 
[parts of hand tools]; blades [hand tools]; cutting tools [hand 
tools]; depilation appliances, electric and non-electric; drill 
holders [hand tools]; eyelash curlers; fingernail polishers, 
electric or non-electric; manicure sets, electric; nail clippers, 
electric or non-electric; picks [hand tools]; riveters [hand 
tools]; scraping tools [hand tools]; shovels [hand tools] 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304219001 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Koninklijke Philips N.V. 
High Tech Campus 5, 5656 AE, Eindhoven, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Electric shavers; shavers; battery powered shavers and beard 
trimmers; razors; hair trimmers, beard trimmers, hair clippers; 
apparatus for shaving and trimming body hair; nose and ear 
trimmers; epilators; blades and shaving foils for electric shavers; 
hair clippers; cleaning devices for shavers, hair trimmers, hair 
clippers and beard trimmers; replacement heads for shavers, hair 
trimmers, hair clippers and beard trimmers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

28-03-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1351133 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

BENELUX TRADEMARKS AND DESIGNS OFFICE 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304244571 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

887 Limited 
香港 九龍新蒲崗大有街三十六號 華興工業大廈 7字樓 F座 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ms. Pauly Chow / 887 Limited 
Block F, 7/F., Wah Hing Industrial Mansions, 36 Tai Yau Street, San 
Po Kong, Kowloon, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 8, 11, 21, 26, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8:  
Hair Styling Tools; Electric Irons for Styling Hair 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 9 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303458791 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours white, blue, grey and black as 
elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LEGO Juris A/S 
Koldingvej 2, 7190 Billund, DENMARK 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 25, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Recorded computer game programmes and software; computer game 
programmes and computer games (downloadable software); computers 
game programmes and computer game programmes (software); recorded 
sound and image carriers, namely sound tapes, compact discs, video 
records, video tapes; motion picture films [recorded] being exposed 
cinematographic films; animated films being exposed cinematographic 
films, including animated cinematographic films prepared for 
exhibitions; interactive multimedia multi-user computer games 
(software); educational computer programmes used for the computer-
assisted design of motorized toy models and structures being toys; 
downloadable computer software for design of motorized construction 
toys; toy-to-life computer video game software. 
Class 16: 
Printed matter; books, magazines, newsletters, printed manuals and 
user guides; stickers, trading cards; collector albums, namely 
albums for collecting stickers and trading cards; pamphlets, 
postcards, greeting cards, posters, calendars, writing paper, 
envelopes, writing and drawing pads, notebooks, pens and pencils, 
pen and pencil cases, pencil sharpeners, erasers, instructional and 
teaching material (except apparatus). 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear. 
Class 28: 
Games and playthings; hand held computer games [for use with 
television receivers only]; construction toys; action figures, toy 
figures and collectible toy figures, all being toys having 
integrated electronic identification chips or tags. 
Class 41: 
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Education; providing of training; entertainment; cultural 
activities; educational and entertainment services, including 
providing online educational and entertainment services, namely 
interactive games, activities, stories, comic books, information in 
the fields of education and entertainment, on-line computer games, 
video, audio and images, all featuring toys, cartoons, construction 
toys or robotic toys; education and entertainment, namely providing 
educational and entertainment information, including articles and 
demonstrations for parents and educators, all available via the 
Internet; entertainment services, including conducting parties; 
entertainment, namely providing games, including online computer 
games, not downloadable; entertainment, namely providing MMOGs 
(massively multiplayer online games); entertainment, namely 
electronic games services, including provision of computer games 
online or by means of a global computer network; entertainment, 
namely providing a computer game that may be accessed by users on a 
global network and/or the internet network; entertainment, namely 
providing interactive multi-user computer games via the internet 
and electronic communication networks; entertainment, namely 
organising competitions for entertainment purposes, education, 
namely organising competitions for educational purposes; organising 
sport camps for educational purposes; organising holiday camps for 
entertainment purposes; organising sport camps for recreational 
purposes; entertainment, namely providing online toy-to-life 
computer games. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303643047 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

GoPro, Inc. 
3000 Clearview Way, Bldg E, San Mateo, California 94402, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

SIMONE INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY SERVICES ASIA LIMITED 
25th Floor, 3 Lockhart Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 12, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Camera accessories, namely, mounts, smart mounts, straps, rigs, 
holders, harnesses, brackets and related equipment for holding, 
mounting, positioning and maneuvering cameras, namely stabilizers 
and harnesses. 
Class 12: 
Unmanned aerial vehicles (UAVs), remote controlled unmanned aerial 
vehicles (UAVs), namely, remote controlled aircraft, helicopters, 
quad copters and drones, and related structural components 
therefor, namely, the body, arms, rotors, propellers, landing 
struts, stabilizers, and vibration isolators; robotic transport 
vehicles for use with a camera (photography and videography), and 
related structural components therefor, namely, the body, arms, 
rotors, propellers, landing struts, stabilizers, and vibration 
isolators. 
Class 28: 
Remote controlled and computer controlled flying devices, namely, 
remote controlled airplanes (playthings for adult recreational 
use), helicopters (playthings for adult recreational use), quad 
copters (playthings for adult recreational use), and drones 
(playthings for adult recreational use). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-12-2015 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 07-08-2015 
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Dates of Priority Claimed: 
[310] 優先權申請編號： 

Priority Application No.: 
86718183 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303708072 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Alibaba Group Holding Limited 
Fourth Floor, One Capital Place, P. O. Box 847, George Town, Grand 
Cayman, CAYMAN ISLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 36, 38, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
cash registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; computer programs; software for processing electronic 
payments to and from others; authentication software; computer 
software supplied on the Internet; computer software for 
interactive entertainment, which allows users to customize the 
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viewing, listening, and playing experience by selecting and 
arranging the display and performance of audio, video and 
audiovisual elements; downloadable audio, visual, and audiovisual 
files and recordings, featuring multimedia entertainment programs 
and content; on-line electronic publications (downloadable from the 
Internet or a computer network or a computer database); instant 
messaging software; file sharing software; communications software 
for electronically exchanging data, audio, video, images and 
graphics via computer, mobile, wireless, and telecommunication 
networks; computer software in the form of an application for 
mobile devices and computers; software applications for use with 
mobile devices; computer software for processing images, graphics, 
audio, video, and text; downloadable computer software to 
facilitate the electronic transmission of information, data, 
documents, voice, and images over the Internet; downloadable 
computer software which allows users to participate in web-based 
meetings and classes, with access to data, documents, images and 
software applications through a web browser; downloadable computer 
software for accessing, viewing, and controlling remote computers 
and computer networks; downloadable electronic publications in the 
nature of articles, papers, and instructional materials in the 
fields of telecommunications, the Internet, training, business, 
sales, and marketing; computer software, computer peripherals; 
notebook computers; laptop computers; portable computers; handheld 
computers; personal digital assistants; personal media players; 
mobile telephones; smart phones; digital cameras; batteries, 
battery chargers; computer workstations; computer servers; computer 
and telecommunications networking hardware; computer network 
adaptors, switches, routers and hubs; wireless and wired modems and 
communication cards and devices; laptop holders, computer bags; 
fire-extinguishing apparatus; computer hardware and firmware; 
computer software (including software downloadable from the 
Internet); compact discs; digital music (downloadable from the 
Internet); telecommunications apparatus; mouse mats; mobile phone 
handsets; mobile phone accessories; downloadable games, pictures, 
motion pictures, movies and music; alarm systems; security cameras; 
mobile radio and television broadcasting units; television 
broadcasting equipment; cameras; video cameras; headphones; 
telephone ear pieces; speakers; Global Positioning System (GPS) 
apparatus and equipment; computer, electronic and video games 
programmes and software (including software downloadable from the 
Internet); liquid crystal displays for telecommunications and 
electronic equipment; set top box; remote control; data storage 
programs; spectacles and sunglasses; electronic signboards; encoded 
or magnetic bank credit, debit, cash and identification cards; 
automatic teller machines, cash dispensers; computer software 
applications, downloadable; electronic book readers; toner 
cartridges, unfilled, for printers and photocopiers; baby monitors; 
video baby monitors; lens hoods; tablet computers; encoded key 
cards; 3D spectacles; memory cards for video game machines; all 
included in class 9. 
Class 16: 
Newspapers; magazines; periodicals; journals; paper, cardboard and 
goods made from these materials, not included in other classes; 
printed matter; bookbinding material; photographs; stationery; 
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adhesives for stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; 
paint brushes; typewriters and office requisites (except 
furniture); instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); 
plastic materials for packaging (not included in other classes); 
printers' type; printing blocks; books, pamphlets, posters, printed 
cards, circulars, catalogues, calendars, price tags, price labels; 
carry bags of paper, cardboard and plastic; printed telephone, 
facsimile, electronic mail and website directories; cards in the 
form of debit cards, credit cards, charge cards and telephone cards 
other than encoded and magnetic cards; marketing and promotional 
materials being printed matter; printed advertisements; user 
manuals; packaging materials made of paper, plastic or cardboard; 
tissues; handkerchiefs made of paper; models and figurines made of 
paper; paper party bags for packaging; page holders; all included 
in class 16. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions; organisation, operation and supervision of loyalty and 
incentive schemes; advertising services provided via the Internet; 
production of television and radio advertisements; accountancy; 
auctioneering; organization of trade fairs; opinion polling; data 
processing; provision of business information; advertising agency 
services; advertising services provided for others; database 
management; compilation of information into computer databases; 
business consulting services; business consulting services in the 
field of web based events, conferences, training programs, learning 
programs, and seminars; business consulting services in the field 
of delivering web-based knowledge; business consulting services in 
the field of online collaboration and collaboration technologies; 
business consulting services in the fields of sales and marketing; 
business project management services; business project management 
services relating to development, set up, staging, production, 
recording, monitoring and follow-up for web based events, 
conferences, training programs, learning programs, and seminars; 
market research and business consulting services; business 
consultancy services relating to facilitating the transaction of 
business via local and global computer networks by locating and 
providing referrals for the delivery of a wide variety of business 
and consumer products and services; dissemination of business 
information of goods and services of others via local and global 
computer networks; business consultancy services relating to 
providing a web site on a global computer network by which third 
parties can offer and source goods and services, place, determine 
the status of and fulfill trade leads and orders, enter into 
contracts and transact business; providing computerized online 
ordering services; advertising of goods and services of others via 
local and global computer networks; international import and export 
agency services; rental of advertising space on communication 
media; online trading services relating to electronic auctioneering 
and providing online business evaluation relating thereto; online 
retail services of consumer products excluding clothing, footwear, 
headgear, socks, gloves, neckties, shawls, belts, tobacco products, 
cigarettes, smoker's articles, matches and cigarette filter tips; 
providing a directory of third party web sites to facilitate 
business transactions; business consultancy services relating to 
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operating an electronic marketplace for the buyers and sellers of 
goods and/or services on a global computer network; business 
assistance relating to facilitating business transaction via local 
and global computer networks; corporate management consultancy 
services; marketing and promotion services; publication of 
publicity materials; marketing of vacant premises; dissemination of 
advertising materials, updating of advertising materials, 
compilation of advertisements for use as web pages on the Internet; 
rental of advertising space; computer data processing; sales, 
business and promotional information services; telephone answering 
(for unavailable subscribers); telephone answering (for others); 
auctioneering provided on the Internet; personnel management; 
provision of sales, business, advertising and promotional 
information through a global computer network and via the Internet; 
presentation of goods on communication media for retail purposes; 
the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of 
goods, enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those 
goods from a general merchandise Internet web site and in a 
wholesale outlet; the bringing together, for the benefit of others, 
of a variety of goods, enabling customers to conveniently view and 
purchase those goods from a general merchandise catalogue by mail 
order or by means of telecommunications; the bringing together, for 
the benefit of others, of a variety of goods, enabling customers to 
conveniently view and purchase those goods from retail outlets; 
retail and wholesale of telephones, mobile phone handsets, mobile 
phone accessories, electronic and telecommunications goods, 
computer hardware and computer software, batteries, battery 
chargers, apparatus and instruments for recording, receiving, 
transmitting and/or reproducing data, information, pictures, images 
and/or sound, precious metals, jewellery, precious stones, printed 
matter, stationery and magnetic and non magnetically encoded cards, 
furniture, picture frames, household and kitchen utensils, 
glassware, porcelain and earthenware, textiles, laces and 
embroidery, buttons, ribbons, pins and needles, artificial flowers, 
carpets, rugs, games and electronic toys, chemicals used in 
industry, science, photography and agriculture, paints, varnishes 
and lacquers, personal hygiene products, soaps, perfumery, 
cosmetics, hair and body lotions, essential oils, cleaning and 
bleaching preparations, lubricants, fuels, candles, pharmaceutical, 
veterinary and sanitary preparations, ironmongery and small items 
of metal hardware, machines and machine tools, cutlery, razors and 
hand tools, computers, calculating machines, electrical, 
photographic, cinematographic and optical apparatus and 
instruments, spectacles and sun glasses, surgical and medical 
apparatus and instruments, apparatus for lighting, heating, steam 
generating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water 
supply and sanitary purposes, vehicles, firearms, fireworks, 
silverware, horological and chronometric instruments, musical 
instruments, magazine, cards, paper and cardboard products, 
picture, typewriters and office requisites, packaging materials, 
rubber and plastics for manufacture use, packing and insulating 
materials, leather and imitations of leather and goods made from 
these materials, handbags, purses, wallets, leather holders, bags, 
luggage, umbrellas, mirrors, ropes, string, nets, tents, yarns and 
threads for textile use, coat hangers, place mats, dressmaker's 
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articles, bed and table covers, playthings and sporting articles, 
foodstuffs and beverages, meat, fish, poultry, preserved, dried and 
cooked fruits and vegetables, jams and fruits sauces, eggs, milk 
and milk products, edible oils and fats, coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, 
rice, flour, bread and cakes, condiments, fresh fruit and 
vegetables, beer, mineral water, fruit juices and other non-
alcoholic drinks, alcoholic beverages, floral products; direct mail 
advertising; buying and selling agency services for others; 
selection of goods and procurement of goods for individuals and 
businesses; ordering services [for others]; department store 
retailing services not relating to clothing, footwear, headgear, 
socks, gloves, neckties, shawls, belts, tobacco products, 
cigarettes, smoker's articles, matches and cigarette filter tips; 
supermarket retailing services; secretarial services; provision of 
business statistical information; organisation of exhibitions for 
commercial or advertising purposes; business assistance services 
relating to compilation and rental of mailing lists; business 
investigation; business administration services for the processing 
of sales made on the Internet; business referral services and 
personnel placement; import-export clearance agencies (import-
export agency services); agency for newspapers subscriptions; 
document reproduction; transcription (including stencil-paper 
writing); rental of office equipment; customer relationship 
management; business management services relating to electronic 
commerce; business management and administration services relating 
to sponsorship programmes; accounting services; charitable 
services, namely business administration relating to organizing and 
conducting volunteer programmes and community service projects; 
rental of sales stands; provision of commercial and business 
contact information; search engine optimization; web site traffic 
optimization; pay per click advertising; commercial intermediation 
services; business management for freelance service providers; 
negotiation and conclusion of commercial transactions for third 
parties; updating and maintenance of data in computer databases; 
business project management services for construction projects; 
providing business information via a web site; consultancy, 
information and advisory services relating to the aforesaid 
services; all included in class 35. 
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; monetary affairs; real estate 
affairs; clearing and reconciling financial transactions via a 
global computer network; online banking services and financial 
services; credit card services, processing and transmission of 
bills and payments thereof, and providing insurance for financial 
transactions; funds transfer services; transmission of funds by 
electronic means for others; transfer of payments for others via 
the Internet; financial services in the nature of billing and 
payment processing services; arrangement and management of leases 
and tenancy; renting and leasing of real estate; real estate 
appraisal; real estate valuation, real estate financing, real 
estate investment; real estate brokerage services; real estate 
agency services; housing agency services; actuarial services; real 
estate management and consultancy services; rent collection; rental 
of offices (real estate); rental of apartments and flats; provision 
of financial information via the Internet; safety deposit and 
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issuing of travel vouchers services; capital investments; financial 
evaluation [insurance, banking, real estate]; financial and asset 
management services; insurance and financial services; financial 
services provided by telecommunication means; financial consultancy 
and advisory services; online banking; banking services provided 
on-line from a computer databases or the Internet; securities 
brokerage services, stock exchange quotation services; stocks and 
bonds brokerage, financial analysis; debit card services, charge 
card services and cheque guarantee services; banking, savings 
account and investment services; financial clearing services; 
credit verification via global computer information network; 
electronic credit risk management services; electronic purchase 
payment and electronic bill payment services; financial accounts 
debiting and crediting services; electronic banking services; 
issuance of stored value cards, charge cards and debit cards; 
telephone credit cards services; information services relating to 
finance and insurance, provided online from a computer database or 
Internet; agency for collection of gas and electricity fees; 
antique appraisal; art appraisal; jewelry appraisal; used car 
appraisal; tax information supply (financial services); charitable 
fund raising; organizing of charitable collections; charitable 
collections; rental of paper money and coin counting or processing 
machines; rental of cash dispensers or automated-teller machines; 
online payment services; safe deposit services; arranging finance 
for construction projects; import-export clearance agencies (custom 
clearance); consultancy, information and advisory services relating 
to the aforesaid services; all included in class 36. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; telecommunication services, namely, data 
transmission and reception services via telecommunication networks; 
providing web-based multimedia teleconferencing, videoconferencing, 
and online meeting services that allow simultaneous and 
asynchronous viewing, sharing, editing, and discussion of 
documents, data, and images by participants via a web browser; 
providing customers with online access to online reports regarding 
the performance, effectiveness, and status of web-based 
applications, teleconferences, videoconferences, and meetings; 
providing users with secure remote access via the Internet to 
private computer networks; providing information in the fields of 
secured transmission of data and information; consulting services 
in the fields of secured data and information transmission 
services; providing online collaboration services 
(telecommunication services) allowing users to access applications, 
platforms, jointly-shared documents, data, task lists, and 
discussion forums; Internet broadcasting services, providing an 
online database of information regarding web-based broadcasting 
complaint submission platform; provision of telecommunication 
access and links to computer database and to the Internet; 
electronic communication services; interactive telecommunications 
services; telecommunication of information (web pages), computer 
programs and data; providing telecommunications connections to the 
Internet or data bases; provision of telecommunication access to 
world-wide web facilities and structures; communication by computer 
terminals; communication by fibre optic networks; computer aided 
transmission of messages and images; facsimile transmission; 
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message sending; paging services; rental of modems; data 
communication services by electronic means; rental of 
telecommunication equipment; electronic message sending, receiving 
and forwarding services; providing telecommunication services for 
collection, transmission and delivery of data by electronic means; 
electronic exchange of voice, data, audio, video, text and graphics 
accessible via computer and telecommunication networks; instant 
messaging services; mobile phone communication services; providing 
telecommunication services for collection, transmission and 
delivery of mail messages, still picture and/or moving picture 
information such as characters, messages, music and images, 
telegrams, information and data by mechanical, electronic, 
telephone, telex, cable, computer and satellite means; 
transmission, broadcast and reception of audio, video, still and 
moving images and data whether in compressed or uncompressed form 
and whether in real or delayed time; electronic messaging, 
conferencing and order-transmission services; video conferencing 
services; communication by electronic bulletin board that enables 
users to perform a real-time interactive talk between a computer 
terminal and an electronic bulletin board containing still picture 
and moving picture information and voice information such as 
characters; providing electronic bulletin boards and message boards 
for transmission of messages; provision of online discussion 
forums; streaming of audio material on the Internet; streaming of 
video material on the Internet; television broadcasting services; 
pay-per-view television transmission services; video broadcasting 
services, broadcasting and transmission of radio and television 
programmes; music broadcasting; transmission of music, films, 
interactive programmes, videos, electronic computer games; 
transmission of information relating to on-line shopping and 
general retail services; video-on-demand transmission services; 
news agency services; providing access to computer database on the 
global computer network for searching and retrieving information, 
data, web sites and resources available on computer networks; 
providing user access to a computer database containing electronic 
publications, bulletin boards, database and information accessible 
via computer; operation of chat rooms (chat room services); 
multiple user access to global computer information networks for 
the transfer and dissemination of a wide range of information; 
providing access to a website on a global computer network by which 
third parties can offer goods and services, place and fulfill 
orders, enter into contracts and transact business; providing 
access to an interactive website on a global computer network for 
third parties to post information, respond to requests and place 
and fulfill orders for products, services and business 
opportunities; communication services, namely, text and numeric 
digital messaging services; transmission of information by data 
communications for assisting decision making; transmission of 
information through video communication systems; web conferencing 
services; electronic communication services for establishing 
virtual chatrooms via text messaging; providing electronic bulletin 
boards for the posting and transmission of messages among and 
between computer users concerning products, services and business 
leads and opportunities; providing an online interactive bulletin 
board for the posting, promotion, sale and resale of items via a 
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global computer network; providing electronic mail and electronic 
mail forwarding services; audio and video communication via 
computers and computer networks, and via a global communications 
network; providing computer access and leasing access time to 
online interactive bulletin boards and databases; providing access 
to electronic bulletin boards for the posting and transmission of 
messages among and between computer users concerning products, 
services and business opportunities; providing access to electronic 
calendar, address book and electronic notebook, via local and 
global computer networks; providing distant video and/or telephone 
conferencing access and facilities; providing computer links to 
third party web sites to facilitate e-commerce and real world 
business transactions; consultancy, information and advisory 
services relating to the aforesaid services; all included in class 
38. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; publication of texts, books and journals 
(others than publicity texts); publication of diagrams, images and 
photographs; publication of newspapers, magazines and periodicals; 
education, training and instruction services relating to 
telecommunications, computers, computer programs, web site design, 
e-commerce, business management and advertising; provision of 
education, recreation, instruction, tuition and training both 
interactive and non-interactive; design of educational courses, 
examinations and qualifications; entertainment provided via 
electronic and digital interactive media; electronic games services 
provided by means of the Internet; provision of information 
relating to education, training, entertainment, recreation, 
sporting, social and cultural activities; providing on-line 
electronic publications (not downloadable); arranging, organizing, 
hosting and conducting singing competitions; arranging, organizing, 
hosting and conducting concerts; arranging, organizing, hosting and 
conducting events and competitions for education or entertainment 
purposes; arranging, organizing, hosting and conducting game shows 
and quests; entertainment ticket agency services; information 
relating to entertainment or education, provided online from a 
computer database or the Internet; providing digital music (not 
downloadable) from the Internet; providing digital music (not 
downloadable) from MP3 (Moving Picture Experts Group-1 audio layer 
3) Internet web sites; entertainment and education services 
relating to planning, production and distribution of sound, images, 
digital music, movies, live or recorded audio, visual or 
audiovisual material for broadcasting on terrestrial cable, 
satellite channels, the Internet, wireless or wire-link systems and 
other means of communications; music entertainment services; rental 
of sound recordings; preparation of entertainment, educational, 
documentary and news programmes for broadcasting; news reporters' 
services; information relating to sporting or cultural events, 
current affairs and breaking news provided by satellite television 
transmission, the Internet or by other electronic means; television 
programmes, radio and film production; premium or pay television 
programming services and television programming services; planning 
of TV entertainment programs; provision of entertainment 
information, multimedia content, TV entertainment programs and 
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provision of films online; preparation and production of television 
programmes; provision of information, data, graphics, sound, music, 
videos, animation and text for entertainment purpose; game 
services; provision of club recreation, sporting and gymnasium 
facilities; band performances; club entertainment, discotheque, 
fashion show and night club services; club services relating to 
entertainment, education and cultural services; arranging, 
conducting and provision of conferences, conventions, congresses, 
seminars and training workshops; organizing and conducting 
exhibitions, fashion shows, educational shows and cultural shows 
and performances; art exhibition and gallery services; art gallery 
services relating to fine arts leasing; training services in 
relation to occupation health and safety, and environmental 
conservation; provision of cigar classes, wine tasting classes; 
providing education information about research materials and agency 
thereof; arranging, organizing, planning and management of 
seminars; animal training; direction in producing broadcasting 
programs; instructional services relating to operation of machines 
and equipment, including audiovisual equipment, which is used for 
the production of broadcasting programs; providing audio and visual 
studios; providing sports facilities; providing facilities for 
movies, shows, plays, music or educational training; entertainment 
booking agencies; rental and leasing of motion pictures (cine-
films); rental and leasing of musical instruments; rental and 
leasing of television programmes; rental and leasing of television 
sets; lending libraries; archive library services; subtitling 
services; sign language interpretation services; providing video 
games, computer games, sound or images, or movies through 
telecommunication or computer networks; providing online computer 
games and contests; rental of pre-recorded video tapes; rental and 
leasing of game machines; lending of arcade game equipment; lending 
of pictures; photography; translation; language interpretation; 
educational and training programs in the field of risk management; 
educational and training programs relating to certification; 
provision of news; lottery services; providing on-line videos, not 
downloadable; tutoring; consultancy, information and advisory 
services relating to the aforesaid services; all included in class 
41. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto, industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; software as a 
service (SaaS); computer services in connection with transmitting 
information, data, documents, and images over the Internet; 
computer services in connection with providing an on-line access to 
interactive computer database featuring movies programming, 
previews, trailers, sports, concerts, celebrity and entertainment 
news and other related information; application service provider 
(ASP) services, namely, hosting computer software applications of 
others; application service provider (ASP) services providing 
software in the fields of web-based conferencing, audio 
conferencing, electronic messaging, document collaboration, video 
conferencing, and voice and call processing; providing online non-
downloadable software for facilitating the interoperability of 
multiple software applications; technical support (technical 
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consultancy) services relating to computer software and 
applications provided online, by email and by telephone; computer 
services, namely, creating an on-line community for registered 
users to participate in discussions, get feedback from their peers, 
form virtual communities, engage in social networking, and exchange 
documents; computer technology advice provided to Internet users by 
means of a support hotline; computer service relating to creating 
indexes of information, sites and resources on computer networks; 
providing search engines; design of computers, notebook computers, 
laptop computers, portable computers and handheld computers; design 
of personal digital assistants and personal media players; design 
of mobile telephones and smart phones; design of digital cameras; 
computer services; computer programming; computer integration 
services; computer analysis services; computer programming in 
relation to the defence against virus; computer system software 
services; computer services in relation to providing direct 
connection services between computer users for exchanging data; 
computer software design; computer system design; design and 
development of webpages; hosting webpages for others; hosting 
computer application software for searching and retrieving 
information from databases and computer networks; providing 
technical information at the specific request of end-users by means 
of telephone or global computer network; consultancy services in 
relation to computer software; computer services relating to 
customized searching of computer databases and websites; computer 
and electronic signal coding and decoding; conversion of physical 
data and documents into electronic media format; product testing 
and evaluation services; architectural and design services; 
interior designs of buildings, offices and apartments; computer and 
computer network information services; provision of computer 
security risk management programs; computer security information, 
knowledge, and testing services; quality assurance services; 
computer services relating to certification of business 
transactions and preparation of reports therefor; access control to 
(computer security services for-) computers, electronic networks 
and databases; security of data transmission and of transactions 
via computer networks; consultancy in the field of data security; 
technological consultancy concerning securing telecommunications; 
computerized communication network security services; providing 
information in the fields of Internet, world wide web and 
computerized communication network security; consulting services in 
the fields of Internet, world wide web and computerized 
communication network security services, information security 
services; authentication services for computer security; computer 
services in relation to on-line authentication of electronic 
signatures; off-site data backup; electronic data storage; 
providing information on computer technology and programming via a 
web site; cartography services; cloud computing; rental of 
entertainment software; consultancy, information and advisory 
services relating to the aforesaid services; all included in class 
42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-03-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303823452 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Orbitsound Limited 
1 Vincent Square London SW1P 2PN, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HK PAT IP LIMITED 
Flat B, 13/F., Wing Tat Commercial Building 121-125 Wing Lok 
Street, Sheung Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Audio apparatus and instruments; apparatus for reproduction of 
sound; apparatus for use in connection with the processing, 
recording, reproduction, transmission and reception of electronic 
signals; integrated circuits; amplifiers; audio speakers; 
loudspeakers; loudspeaker systems; electronic docking stations for 
audio reproduction; televisions; microphones; parts and fittings 
for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Nos. 301310697 and 301665441. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303855420AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ELM Computer Technologies Limited 
16/F, Topsail Plaza, 11 On Sum Street, Shatin, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

ELM Computer Technologies Limited 
16/F, Topsail Plaza, 11 On Sum Street, Shatin, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 37 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
computers; computer hardware, computing apparatus; computer 
networking installations, computer peripheral devices, computer 
workstations (apparatus and installations), chips, semiconductors, 
integrated circuits disk drives, printers, computer keyboards, 
magnetic discs and tapes, compact discs, compact disk drives, 
computer mice, scanners, plotters, computer programs recorded on 
discs and tapes, main boards; monitors, modulators, network cards, 
printed circuits, interface cards, compact disc read-only-memories, 
digital video discs, video compact discs, telephone apparatus and 
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installations, modems, cable modems; uninterruptible power supply 
apparatus and instruments; power supply apparatus, instruments and 
devices; notebook computers; palm top personal computers; micro 
computers; digital versatile disk drives; microprocessors; computer 
terminals; computer audio synthesizers; computer memories, computer 
software and programs; electronic apparatus and magnetic media for 
storage, carriage, reproduction and retrieval of information; 
teaching and instructional apparatus; parts and fittings for all 
the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 9. 
Class 35: 
wholesaling, retailing, mail ordering and computerized on line 
ordering services in the field of computers, computer hardware, 
networks and apparatus, computer networking installations, computer 
peripheral devices, computer workstations (apparatus and 
installations), flash cards, chips, semi-conductors, integrated 
circuits disk drives, printers, computer keyboards, magnetic discs 
and tapes, compact discs, compact disk drives, computer mice, 
scanners, plotters, computer programs recorded on discs and tapes, 
main boards, monitors, modulators, network cards, printed circuits, 
interface cards, compact disc read-only-memories, digital video 
discs, video compact discs, telephone apparatus, modems, cable 
modems, uninterruptible power supply apparatus and instruments, 
power supply apparatus, instruments and device, notebook computers, 
palm-top personal computers, micro computers, digital versatile 
disk drives, microprocessors, computer terminals, computer audio 
synthesizer, computer memories, computer software and programs, 
apparatus and media for the storage, carriage, reproduction and 
retrieval of information, teaching and instructional apparatus, 
parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all included in 
Class 35. 
Class 37: 
installation, maintenance and repair of computer hardware of 
computer networking apparatus; installation, maintenance and repair 
of computers, data processing apparatus, servers, workstations, 
personal computers, mini-computers, computer peripheral devices, 
telecommunications and computer apparatus and equipment for others, 
and consultancy services relating to the aforesaid services; 
cabling laying; all included in Class 37. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-08-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

N/A 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303878434 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海天絡行品牌管理股份有限公司 
上海市楊浦區 淞滬路 161 號 2503 室 F 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港歐越國際知識產權事務所有限公司 
香港 九龍旺⻆彌敦道 707-713 號 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A6 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 29, 
30, 32, 35, 36, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
電腦顯示器；中央處理器；電腦；鼠標；電腦遊戲程式；手機；全球定位系
統 GPS 設備；讀卡機；掃描器；電子書；信用卡交易處理機；門禁刷卡機；
計算機；照相機；視頻影碟機；電視機；眼鏡；電池；通訊器材；充電器。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-08-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

不適用 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303904100AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue (DIC641) (Pantone 300C), 
light blue (DIC179) (Pantone Process Cyan C), orange (DIC204) 
(Pantone 144C) and white as elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ALPS DENKI KABUSHIKI KAISHA (ALPS ELECTRIC CO., LTD.) 
1-7, Yukigaya-otsukamachi, Ota-ku, Tokyo, 145-8501, Japan 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VINCENT LUK & ASSOCIATES 
Unit A, 13th Floor, Nathan Commercial Building, 430 Nathan Road, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Measuring or testing machines and instruments; power distribution 
or control machines and apparatus; rotary converters; phase 
modifiers; electric or magnetic meters and testers; photographic 
apparatus and instruments; cinematographic machines and apparatus; 
optical machines and apparatus; telecommunication machines and 
apparatus; optical mouse; scanners [data processing equipment]; 
remote control starters for vehicles; computers; display units for 
computers; hard disk drives; printers; electrostatic copying 
machines; electronic dictionaries; word processors; controllers for 
car audio equipment; controllers for car navigation apparatus; 
electronic control apparatus and instruments for automobiles; 
electronic control apparatus and instruments for steering wheels 
for automobiles; electronic control apparatus and instruments for 
automobile pedals; electronic control apparatus and instruments for 
gear shifts for automobiles; oscillators; electric and electronic 
control and regulating apparatus and instruments; audio amplifiers; 
diaphragms [acoustics]; portable vibration speakers; limiters 
[electricity]; speakers utilizing bone conduction technology; 
headphones utilizing bone conduction technology; frequency 
converter for actuators; frequency converters for motors; remote 
controls for telecommunication machines and apparatus; controllers 
for electrical machinery and apparatus; computer programs; computer 
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programs for vibration control; computer programs for 
telecommunication machines and apparatus; remote control apparatus; 
remote control telemetering machines and instruments; parts for 
electronic control apparatus and instruments for automobiles; 
control panels [electricity]; electrical controlling devices; touch 
panels; touch panels for personal digital assistants; touch pads; 
eyeglasses; game programs for arcade video game machines; 
simulators for the steering and control of vehicles; sports 
training simulators; sensors [measurement apparatus], other than 
for medical use; data communication apparatus and instruments; 
magnetic encoders; optical lenses; connectors [electricity]; 
electric resistors; coils, electric; thermal printers; inductors 
[electricity]; electric switches; all included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-09-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303947824 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red (Pantone number 1795C), orange 
(Pantone number 152C), yellow (Pantone number 123 C) and white as 
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elements of mark "A" in the series. 
[730] 註冊申請人的 

姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha BANDAI NAMCO Holdings (also trading as BANDAI 
NAMCO Holdings Inc.) 
5-37-8, Shiba, Minato-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 28, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Cameras; coin-operated automatic cameras; Printed circuit boards 
for video game machines; computer software for entertainment; 
computer game programs; memory cards; magnetic cards; computer 
memory devices; integrated circuit cards; phonograph records; pre-
recorded compact discs; pre-recorded videotapes; pre-recorded video 
discs; controllers for personal computers; computer keyboards; 
headphones; keyboard covers; microphones; mouse [computer 
peripheral]; mouse pads; video screens; head mounted displays; 
video monitors; cell phone straps; earphone jack accessories; 
downloadable pictures, motion pictures, movies, music and sound; 
electronic publications, downloadable; additional data for computer 
games (downloadable); magnets; mobile phone covers; cinematographic 
films; exposed slide films; mounts for slide films. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Marks Nos. 19871147, 19882775, 1989B0861, 
1994B06622, 1997B12110AA, 199807592AA, 1998B08636AA, 199917134AA, 
200013773, 200210241, 200305847, 200310617, 200313003AA and 
2004B00084AA. 
 
 
By consent, Nos. 300058068, 300162260AA, 300162260AB, 300162260AC, 
300162260AD, 300406223, 300612738, 300701207, 300774496AA, 
300774496AB, 300774496AC, 300774496AD, 300937936, 300944541, 
301023245, 301043243, 301107639, 301691190, 301708029, 301715607, 
301828918, 302175561, 302176461, 302254554, 302587500, 303348487, 
303415013 and 303602817. 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-10-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303954600 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours Petrol (blue) (PMS 315 C/U) and 
Orange (PMS 021 C/U) as elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Nexperia B.V. 
Jonkerbosplein 52, 6534 AB Nijmegen, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Semiconductors and integrated circuits. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

303978848 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SEGA Games Co., Ltd. 
1-2-12, Haneda, Ota-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer game programs; computer game software; video game 
software; video game programs; video game programs for use with 
arcade video game machines; video game discs and cartridges; 
computer game software for use on mobile and cellular phones; game 
programs for mobile telephones; downloadable graphics, images and 
moving images for computers, video game machines or mobile phones 
featuring scenes and characters based on computer and video games; 
recorded compact discs; downloadable music via a global computer 
network and wireless devices; cases adapted for cell phones; 
computer systems; computers; arcade game boards namely, prerecorded 
magnetic data carriers featuring arcade game programs; mobile phone 
straps; recorded video discs and video tapes; electronic 
publications. 
Class 28: 
Video game machines; coin-operated amusement machines; portable 
games with liquid crystal displays; arcade video game machines;  
toys; dolls; stuffed toys; toy figures; game cards; arcade game 
boards; slot machines [gaming machines]. 
Class 41: 
Providing on-line games; providing information on on-line games; 
providing amusement facilities; providing amusement arcade 
services; providing information relating to amusement facilities; 
amusement parks; providing information relating to amusement parks; 
providing entertainment in the form of on-line images, movies, 
moving images and graphics; photography; planning, management, 
promotion of game tournament. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： N/A 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304004469 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

汕頭市龍湖區健健玩具廠 
廣東省汕頭市龍湖區 外砂鎮內隴村三角片區國道旁一鋪面 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港中匯信知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘鴻圖道 33 號 王氏大廈 6樓 A10 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
中央處理器；可擕式電腦；便攜計算器；便攜式媒體播放機；儲存卡；光伏
電池；光學品；光碟；免提耳機；內部通訊裝置；全球定位系統（GPS）設
備；公共廣播裝置和設備；分線盒（電）；加速計；動畫片；半導體元件測
試儀器；發光標誌；發光式電子指示器；發射器（電信）；發電用太陽能電
池板；變壓器；可下載的計算機應用軟件；可視嬰兒監控器；可視電話；喇
叭（揚聲器）；迴旋加速器；啟輝器；坐檯充電器；聲音傳送裝置；夜明或
機械信號標誌；頭戴式耳機；定向羅盤；已錄錄影帶；投影片放映設備；錄
音裝置；影像接收器；投射器；投影儀音像設備；插頭、插座和其他接觸器
（電連接）；攝像機；數據處理設備；方位儀；旅行充電器；時間記錄裝
置；智慧卡；測量儀器；減壓器（電）；點火用電池；照相機；電源材料
（電線、電纜）；空氣分析儀器；立體視鏡；穿戴式行動追蹤器；粒子加速
器；耳機（有線，無線）；蓄電池；晶片（集成電路）；衛星全球定位系
統；視頻遊戲機用內存卡；計算機程式（可下載軟件）；連接器（資料處理
設備）；距離記錄儀；運載工具用電池；運載工具用無線電設備；運載工具
用導航儀器（隨載電腦）；運載工具用里程表；運載工具用自動轉向裝置；
運載工具用電壓調節器；遙控器；鋰離子電池；陽極電池；雷達設備；電子
交換機；電子監控裝置和設備；電池；電池充電器；電池箱；電池開關
（電）；電流保護裝置；電話；音頻視頻接收器；高壓電池。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304007970 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BLUE BOX OPCO LLC 
4920 Carroll Canyon Road, Suite 200 San Diego, California 92121 
United States 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 11, 20, 24, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Eye glasses; sunglasses; animated cartoons; walkie-talkies; 
computer game software; computer software applications 
[downloadable]; mobile phones; cell phones; smartphones; cases for 
cell phones and smartphones; electric batteries; room display 
monitors; baby and children monitors; picture projectors; apparatus 
and instruments for music reproduction, namely, MP3 players, CD 
players, radio receivers and monitors for reproduction of sound; 
musical instrument adapters, namely sound adapters for use with 
music players; apparatus for electronic recording of sound; sound 
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processing units, namely, electronic sound processing apparatus; 
apparatus for the transmission of sound; computer controlled sound 
apparatus, namely, digital audio players and recorders, CD players 
and recorders; apparatus and instruments for storing sound and 
images; apparatus and instruments for transmitting data; computer 
software programs for transmitting computer sounds; software 
programs used to control computer generated music; thermometers and 
electronic thermometers, other than for medical purposes. 
Class 10: 
Teethers; teething rings; teething rattles; babies' pacifiers; baby 
soothers; teething rings incorporating baby rattles; feeding 
bottles; babies' bottles; babies' feeding bottles; nipples for baby 
bottles; infants' feeding bottles; holding apparatus for feeding 
bottles; cups adapted for feeding babies and children. 
Class 11: 
Lights; lamps; electric light-bulb; lighting apparatus; light-
emitting diodes [LED] lighting apparatus; refrigerating containers; 
beverage cooling apparatus; installations, apparatus and 
instruments for lighting; apparatus for refrigerating; apparatus 
for freezing; apparatus for preparation of beverages. 
Class 20: 
Babies' baskets; babies' bouncing chairs; babies' chairs; babies' 
cot; babies' cribs; babies' furniture; baby changing mats; baby 
support cushion; beddings; beds; bolsters as cushions; booster 
chairs; changing tables for babies; children's feeding seats; 
children's sleeping mats; cots and basket for baby and young 
children; cushions; cushions for infants; folding beds; head 
support cushions for babies; high chair for babies; infant beds; 
infant bouncers; infant walkers; mats for infant playpens; 
maternity pillows; mattresses; nap mats; nursing pillows; pillows; 
pillows for cradling, supporting, propping or feeding babies not 
for medical purposes; playpens; portable beds; safety gates of 
metal for babies and children; safety gates of non-metal for babies 
and children; seats adapted for babies; sleeping mats; support 
cushioning for use in car safety seats for babies; support pillows 
for babies. 
Class 24: 
Babies' blankets; baby bedding; crib fitted sheets; waterproof crib 
fitted sheets; textiled goods for use as bedding; blankets; 
bedding; handkerchiefs of textile; lovies; towels; sleeping bags. 
Class 28: 
Toys; games; playthings; accessories to action figures toys; 
accessories to dolls; action figures; air pistols (toys); 
appliances for gymnastics; baby multiple activity toys; baby 
rattles incorporating teething rings; baby rattles; balls for 
games; balls; baseballs; basketballs; bath toys; bathtub toys; 
battery-operated toys; battery-powered computer game with LCD 
screen which features animation and sound effects; building blocks 
(toys); chess and board games; chessboards; children's activity 
tables containing manipulative toys; children's educational toys 
for developing fine motor skills, cognitive skills; children's 
multiple activity toys; cloth toys; collection of figures for 
parlour games; computer game apparatus other than coin operated or 
those adapted for use with television receivers; controllers for 
game consoles; controllers for toys; crib toys; darts; decorations 
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for Christmas trees; dolls; dolls' clothes; dolls' houses; drones 
[toys]; educational toys; electronic action toys; electronic 
learning toys; fabric toys; fantasy character toys; fishing rods; 
flying discs (toys); gloves for games; hand-held unit for playing 
electronic games; imitation cosmetic preparations being toys; 
infant action crib toys; infant development toys; infant toys; 
infant's rattles; inflatable toys; jigsaw puzzles; jump ropes; 
kaleidoscopes; kites; LED light sticks [toys]; marbles for games; 
musical boxes [toys]; musical games; musical toys; ornaments and 
decorations for Christmas trees; parlour games; percussion caps 
[toys]; plastic race tracks; plastic toys; play mats incorporating 
infant toys [playthings]; playground balls; playing balls; playing 
cards; plush toys animals; plush toys; puppets; quoits; rackets for 
games; radio-controlled toy vehicles; rattles (playthings); 
rideable toys; ring games; roller skates; sandbox toys; scale model 
cars; scale model kits [toys]; scale model kits; scooters [toys]; 
skateboards; skipping ropes; skis; sleds; slides [playthings]; 
slingshots; soap bubbles [toys]; soccer balls; soft toys, namely, 
multi-activity toys, jungle gyms, mobiles, and baby rattles; 
spinning tops [toys]; sporting goods; squeezable squeaking toys; 
squeeze toys; stacking toys; stuffed toys; surfboards; swimming 
kick boards; swings [playthings]; teething toys; toy costumes; toy 
figurines; toy guns; toy masks; toy mobiles; toy musical 
instruments; toy robots; toy vehicles; toys designed to be attached 
to high chairs or car seats; toys for children; toys for sandpits; 
toys for toddlers; toys made of metal; toys made of wood; toys 
relating to magic; toys simulating objects used by adults in day to 
day activity; toys sold in kit form; toys with teethers; 
trampolines [playthings]; video and electronic games; video game 
machines; sporting articles; infant action crib toys and crib 
mobiles; toys for bedtime play for infants; multiple activity toys; 
electronic toys. 
Class 35: 
Retail services, wholesale services and distributorship services 
relating to eye glasses, sunglasses, animated cartoons, walkie-
talkies, computer game software, computer software applications 
[downloadable], mobile phones, cell phones, smartphones, cases for 
cell phones and smartphones, electric batteries, room display 
monitors, baby and children monitors, picture projectors, apparatus 
and instruments for music reproduction, namely, MP3 players, CD 
players, radio receivers and monitors for reproduction of sound, 
musical instrument adapters, namely sound adapters for use with 
music players, apparatus for electronic recording of sound, sound 
processing units, namely, electronic sound processing apparatus, 
apparatus for the transmission of sound, computer controlled sound 
apparatus, namely, digital audio players and recorders, CD players 
and recorders, apparatus and instruments for storing sound and 
images, apparatus and instruments for transmitting data, computer 
software programs for transmitting computer sounds, software 
programs used to control computer generated music, thermometers and 
electronic thermometers, other than for medical purposes, teethers, 
teething rings, teething rattles, babies' pacifiers, baby soothers, 
teething rings incorporating baby rattles, feeding bottles, babies' 
bottles, babies' feeding bottles, nipples for baby bottles, 
infants' feeding bottles, holding apparatus for feeding bottles, 
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cups adapted for feeding babies and children, lights, lamps, 
electric light-bulb, lighting apparatus, light-emitting diodes 
[LED] lighting apparatus, refrigerating containers, beverage 
cooling apparatus, installations, apparatus and instruments for 
lighting, apparatus for refrigerating, apparatus for freezing, 
apparatus for preparation of beverages, babies' baskets, babies' 
bouncing chairs, babies' chairs, babies' cot, babies' cribs, 
babies' furniture, baby changing mats, baby support cushion, 
beddings, beds, bolsters as cushions, booster chairs, changing 
tables for babies, children's feeding seats, children's sleeping 
mats, cots and basket for baby and young children, cushions, 
cushions for infants, folding beds, head support cushions for 
babies, high chair for babies, infant beds, infant bouncers, infant 
walkers, mats for infant playpens, maternity pillows, mattresses, 
nap mats, nursing pillows, pillows, pillows for cradling, 
supporting, propping or feeding babies not for medical purposes, 
playpens, portable beds, safety gates of metal for babies and 
children, safety gates of non-metal for babies and children, seats 
adapted for babies, sleeping mats, support cushioning for use in 
car safety seats for babies, support pillows for babies, babies' 
blankets, baby bedding, crib fitted sheets, waterproof crib fitted 
sheets, textiled goods for use as bedding, blankets, bedding, 
handkerchiefs of textile, lovies, towels, sleeping bags, toys, 
games, playthings, accessories to action figures toys, accessories 
to dolls, action figures, air pistols (toys), appliances for 
gymnastics, baby multiple activity toys, baby rattles incorporating 
teething rings, baby rattles, balls for games, balls, baseballs, 
basketballs, bath toys, bathtub toys, battery-operated toys, 
battery-powered computer game with LCD screen which features 
animation and sound effects, building blocks (toys), chess and 
board games, chessboards, children's activity tables containing 
manipulative toys, children's educational toys for developing fine 
motor skills, cognitive skills, children's multiple activity toys, 
cloth toys, collection of figures for parlour games, computer game 
apparatus other than coin operated or those adapted for use with 
television receivers, controllers for game consoles, controllers 
for toys, crib toys, darts, decorations for Christmas trees, dolls, 
dolls' clothes, dolls' houses, drones [toys], educational toys, 
electronic action toys, electronic learning toys, fabric toys, 
fantasy character toys, fishing rods, flying discs (toys), gloves 
for games, hand-held unit for playing electronic games, imitation 
cosmetic preparations being toys, infant action crib toys, infant 
development toys, infant toys, infant's rattles, inflatable toys, 
jigsaw puzzles, jump ropes, kaleidoscopes, kites, LED light sticks 
[toys], marbles for games, musical boxes [toys], musical games, 
musical toys, ornaments and decorations for Christmas trees, 
parlour games, percussion caps [toys], plastic race tracks, plastic 
toys, play mats incorporating infant toys [playthings], playground 
balls, playing balls, playing cards, plush toys animals, plush 
toys, puppets, quoits, rackets for games, radio-controlled toy 
vehicles, rattles (playthings), rideable toys, ring games, roller 
skates, sandbox toys, scale model cars, scale model kits [toys], 
scale model kits, scooters [toys], skateboards, skipping ropes, 
skis, sleds, slides [playthings], slingshots, soap bubbles [toys], 
soccer balls, soft toys, namely, multi-activity toys, jungle gyms, 
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mobiles, and baby rattles, spinning tops [toys], sporting goods, 
squeezable squeaking toys, squeeze toys, stacking toys, stuffed 
toys, surfboards, swimming kick boards, swings [playthings], 
teething toys, toy costumes, toy figurines, toy guns, toy masks, 
toy mobiles, toy musical instruments, toy robots, toy vehicles, 
toys designed to be attached to high chairs or car seats, toys for 
children, toys for sandpits, toys for toddlers, toys made of metal, 
toys made of wood, toys relating to magic, toys simulating objects 
used by adults in day to day activity, toys sold in kit form, toys 
with teethers, trampolines [playthings], video and electronic 
games; video game machines, sporting articles, infant action crib 
toys and crib mobiles, toys for bedtime play for infants, multiple 
activity toys, electronic toys; presentation of goods on 
communication media including the Internet for retail purposes; the 
bringing together for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods 
(excluding the transport thereof), enabling customers to 
conveniently view and purchase those goods; providing business 
information via a web site; direct mail advertising; on-line 
advertising on a computer network; provision of an on-line 
marketplace for buyers and sellers of goods and services; 
procurement services for others [purchasing goods and services for 
other businesses]; mail order services; sales promotion for others; 
import and export agency services; window dressing; display 
services for merchandise; organisation, operation and supervision 
of loyalty and incentive schemes; advertising; business management; 
business administration. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304007989 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BLUE BOX OPCO LLC 
4920 Carroll Canyon Road, Suite 200, San Diego, California 92121, 
UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 11, 20, 24, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Eye glasses; sunglasses; animated cartoons; walkie-talkies; 
computer game software; computer software applications 
[downloadable]; mobile phones; cell phones; smartphones; cases for 
cell phones and smartphones; electric batteries; room display 
monitors; baby and children monitors; picture projectors; apparatus 
and instruments for music reproduction, namely, MP3 players, CD 
players, radio receivers and monitors for reproduction of sound; 
musical instrument adapters, namely sound adapters for use with 
music players; apparatus for electronic recording of sound; sound 
processing units, namely, electronic sound processing apparatus; 
apparatus for the transmission of sound; computer controlled sound 
apparatus, namely, digital audio players and recorders, CD players 
and recorders; apparatus and instruments for storing sound and 
images; apparatus and instruments for transmitting data; computer 
software programs for transmitting computer sounds; software 
programs used to control computer generated music; thermometers and 
electronic thermometers, other than for medical purposes. 
Class 10: 
Teethers; teething rings; teething rattles; babies' pacifiers; baby 
soothers; teething rings incorporating baby rattles; feeding 
bottles; babies' bottles; babies' feeding bottles; nipples for baby 
bottles; infants' feeding bottles; holding apparatus for feeding 
bottles; cups adapted for feeding babies and children. 
Class 11: 
Lights; lamps; electric light-bulb; lighting apparatus; light-
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emitting diodes [LED] lighting apparatus; refrigerating containers; 
beverage cooling apparatus; installations, apparatus and 
instruments for lighting; apparatus for refrigerating; apparatus 
for freezing; apparatus for preparation of beverages. 
Class 20: 
Babies' baskets; babies' bouncing chairs; babies' chairs; babies' 
cot; babies' cribs; babies' furniture; baby changing mats; baby 
support cushion; beddings; beds; bolsters as cushions; booster 
chairs; changing tables for babies; children's feeding seats; 
children's sleeping mats; cots and basket for baby and young 
children; cushions; cushions for infants; folding beds; head 
support cushions for babies; high chair for babies; infant beds; 
infant bouncers; infant walkers; mats for infant playpens; 
maternity pillows; mattresses; nap mats; nursing pillows; pillows; 
pillows for cradling, supporting, propping or feeding babies not 
for medical purposes; playpens; portable beds; safety gates of 
metal for babies and children; safety gates of non-metal for babies 
and children; seats adapted for babies; sleeping mats; support 
cushioning for use in car safety seats for babies; support pillows 
for babies. 
Class 24: 
Babies' blankets; baby bedding; crib fitted sheets; waterproof crib 
fitted sheets; textiled goods for use as bedding; blankets; 
bedding; handkerchiefs of textile; lovies; towels; sleeping bags. 
Class 28: 
Toys; games; playthings; accessories to action figures toys; 
accessories to dolls; action figures; air pistols (toys); 
appliances for gymnastics; baby multiple activity toys; baby 
rattles incorporating teething rings; baby rattles; balls for 
games; balls; baseballs; basketballs; bath toys; bathtub toys; 
battery-operated toys; battery-powered computer game with LCD 
screen which features animation and sound effects; building blocks 
(toys); chess and board games; chessboards; children's activity 
tables containing manipulative toys; children's educational toys 
for developing fine motor skills, cognitive skills; children's 
multiple activity toys; cloth toys; collection of figures for 
parlour games; computer game apparatus other than coin operated or 
those adapted for use with television receivers; controllers for 
game consoles; controllers for toys; crib toys; darts; decorations 
for Christmas trees; dolls; dolls' clothes; dolls' houses; drones 
[toys]; educational toys; electronic action toys; electronic 
learning toys; fabric toys; fantasy character toys; fishing rods; 
flying discs (toys); gloves for games; hand-held unit for playing 
electronic games; imitation cosmetic preparations being toys; 
infant action crib toys; infant development toys; infant toys; 
infant's rattles; inflatable toys; jigsaw puzzles; jump ropes; 
kaleidoscopes; kites; LED light sticks [toys]; marbles for games; 
musical boxes [toys]; musical games; musical toys; ornaments and 
decorations for Christmas trees; parlour games; percussion caps 
[toys]; plastic race tracks; plastic toys; play mats incorporating 
infant toys [playthings]; playground balls; playing balls; playing 
cards; plush toys animals; plush toys; puppets; quoits; rackets for 
games; radio-controlled toy vehicles; rattles (playthings); 
rideable toys; ring games; roller skates; sandbox toys; scale model 
cars; scale model kits [toys]; scale model kits; scooters [toys]; 
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skateboards; skipping ropes; skis; sleds; slides [playthings]; 
slingshots; soap bubbles [toys]; soccer balls; soft toys, namely, 
multi-activity toys, jungle gyms, mobiles, and baby rattles; 
spinning tops [toys]; sporting goods; squeezable squeaking toys; 
squeeze toys; stacking toys; stuffed toys; surfboards; swimming 
kick boards; swings [playthings]; teething toys; toy costumes; toy 
figurines; toy guns; toy masks; toy mobiles; toy musical 
instruments; toy robots; toy vehicles; toys designed to be attached 
to high chairs or car seats; toys for children; toys for sandpits; 
toys for toddlers; toys made of metal; toys made of wood; toys 
relating to magic; toys simulating objects used by adults in day to 
day activity; toys sold in kit form; toys with teethers; 
trampolines [playthings]; video and electronic games; video game 
machines; sporting articles; infant action crib toys and crib 
mobiles; toys for bedtime play for infants; multiple activity toys; 
electronic toys. 
Class 35: 
Retail services, wholesale services and distributorship services 
relating to eye glasses, sunglasses, animated cartoons, walkie-
talkies, computer game software, computer software applications 
[downloadable], mobile phones, cell phones, smartphones, cases for 
cell phones and smartphones, electric batteries, room display 
monitors, baby and children monitors, picture projectors, apparatus 
and instruments for music reproduction, namely, MP3 players, CD 
players, radio receivers and monitors for reproduction of sound, 
musical instrument adapters, namely sound adapters for use with 
music players, apparatus for electronic recording of sound, sound 
processing units, namely, electronic sound processing apparatus, 
apparatus for the transmission of sound, computer controlled sound 
apparatus, namely, digital audio players and recorders, CD players 
and recorders, apparatus and instruments for storing sound and 
images, apparatus and instruments for transmitting data, computer 
software programs for transmitting computer sounds, software 
programs used to control computer generated music, thermometers and 
electronic thermometers, other than for medical purposes, teethers, 
teething rings, teething rattles, babies' pacifiers, baby soothers, 
teething rings incorporating baby rattles, feeding bottles, babies' 
bottles, babies' feeding bottles, nipples for baby bottles, 
infants' feeding bottles, holding apparatus for feeding bottles, 
cups adapted for feeding babies and children, lights, lamps, 
electric light-bulb, lighting apparatus, light-emitting diodes 
[LED] lighting apparatus, refrigerating containers, beverage 
cooling apparatus, installations, apparatus and instruments for 
lighting, apparatus for refrigerating, apparatus for freezing, 
apparatus for preparation of beverages, babies' baskets, babies' 
bouncing chairs, babies' chairs, babies' cot, babies' cribs, 
babies' furniture, baby changing mats, baby support cushion, 
beddings, beds, bolsters as cushions, booster chairs, changing 
tables for babies, children's feeding seats, children's sleeping 
mats, cots and basket for baby and young children, cushions, 
cushions for infants, folding beds, head support cushions for 
babies, high chair for babies, infant beds, infant bouncers, infant 
walkers, mats for infant playpens, maternity pillows, mattresses, 
nap mats, nursing pillows, pillows, pillows for cradling, 
supporting, propping or feeding babies not for medical purposes, 
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playpens, portable beds, safety gates of metal for babies and 
children, safety gates of non-metal for babies and children, seats 
adapted for babies, sleeping mats, support cushioning for use in 
car safety seats for babies, support pillows for babies, babies' 
blankets, baby bedding, crib fitted sheets, waterproof crib fitted 
sheets, textiled goods for use as bedding, blankets, bedding, 
handkerchiefs of textile, lovies, towels, sleeping bags, toys, 
games, playthings, accessories to action figures toys, accessories 
to dolls, action figures, air pistols (toys), appliances for 
gymnastics, baby multiple activity toys, baby rattles incorporating 
teething rings, baby rattles, balls for games, balls, baseballs, 
basketballs, bath toys, bathtub toys, battery-operated toys, 
battery-powered computer game with LCD screen which features 
animation and sound effects, building blocks (toys), chess and 
board games, chessboards, children's activity tables containing 
manipulative toys, children's educational toys for developing fine 
motor skills, cognitive skills, children's multiple activity toys, 
cloth toys, collection of figures for parlour games, computer game 
apparatus other than coin operated or those adapted for use with 
television receivers, controllers for game consoles, controllers 
for toys, crib toys, darts, decorations for Christmas trees, dolls, 
dolls' clothes, dolls' houses, drones [toys], educational toys, 
electronic action toys, electronic learning toys, fabric toys, 
fantasy character toys, fishing rods, flying discs (toys), gloves 
for games, hand-held unit for playing electronic games, imitation 
cosmetic preparations being toys, infant action crib toys, infant 
development toys, infant toys, infant's rattles, inflatable toys, 
jigsaw puzzles, jump ropes, kaleidoscopes, kites, LED light sticks 
[toys], marbles for games, musical boxes [toys], musical games, 
musical toys, ornaments and decorations for Christmas trees, 
parlour games, percussion caps [toys], plastic race tracks, plastic 
toys, play mats incorporating infant toys [playthings], playground 
balls, playing balls, playing cards, plush toys animals, plush 
toys, puppets, quoits, rackets for games, radio-controlled toy 
vehicles, rattles (playthings), rideable toys, ring games, roller 
skates, sandbox toys, scale model cars, scale model kits [toys], 
scale model kits, scooters [toys], skateboards, skipping ropes, 
skis, sleds, slides [playthings], slingshots, soap bubbles [toys], 
soccer balls, soft toys, namely, multi-activity toys, jungle gyms, 
mobiles, and baby rattles, spinning tops [toys], sporting goods, 
squeezable squeaking toys, squeeze toys, stacking toys, stuffed 
toys, surfboards, swimming kick boards, swings [playthings], 
teething toys, toy costumes, toy figurines, toy guns, toy masks, 
toy mobiles, toy musical instruments, toy robots, toy vehicles, 
toys designed to be attached to high chairs or car seats, toys for 
children, toys for sandpits, toys for toddlers, toys made of metal, 
toys made of wood, toys relating to magic, toys simulating objects 
used by adults in day to day activity, toys sold in kit form, toys 
with teethers, trampolines [playthings], video and electronic 
games; video game machines, sporting articles, infant action crib 
toys and crib mobiles, toys for bedtime play for infants, multiple 
activity toys, electronic toys; presentation of goods on 
communication media including the Internet for retail purposes; the 
bringing together for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods 
(excluding the transport thereof), enabling customers to 
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conveniently view and purchase those goods; providing business 
information via a web site; direct mail advertising; on-line 
advertising on a computer network; provision of an on-line 
marketplace for buyers and sellers of goods and services; 
procurement services for others [purchasing goods and services for 
other businesses]; mail order services; sales promotion for others; 
import and export agency services; window dressing; display 
services for merchandise; organisation, operation and supervision 
of loyalty and incentive schemes; advertising; business management; 
business administration. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

15-12-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

016169922 (claim priority for series of mark A) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304024179 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Intel Corporation 
2200 Mission College Boulevard, Santa Clara, California, 95052, 
UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

ROUSE LEGAL 
18/F., Golden Centre, 188 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer hardware; integrated circuits; data processing equipment; 
semiconductors; microprocessors; network processors; 
microcontrollers; chipsets; software for microprocessors and 
telecommunications; downloadable electronic publications. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-01-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304047363AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Metamako General Pty Ltd in its capacity as general partner of 
Metamako LP 
L2 50 Bridge St SYDNEY, NSW, 2000, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Letters & Thoo Limited 
Suite 1008 Prosperity Millennia Plaza 663 King's Road Quarry Bay, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer network apparatus; Computer programs relating to computer 
networks; Apparatus for network communications; Network management 
apparatus; Network management computer software; Data 
communications software; Application software; Communication 
software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-02-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

16-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

01789869 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304047363AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Metamako General Pty Ltd in its capacity as general partner of 
Metamako LP 
L2 50 Bridge St SYDNEY, NSW, 2000, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Letters & Thoo Limited 
Suite 1008 Prosperity Millennia Plaza 663 King's Road Quarry Bay, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： Class 9: 
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Specification: Computer network apparatus; Computer programs relating to computer 
networks; Apparatus for network communications; Network management 
apparatus; Network management computer software; Data 
communications software; Application software; Communication 
software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-02-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

16-08-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

01789874 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304053230 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AVANADE HOLDINGS LLC 
936 Broadway, 5th Floor, New York, NY 10010 UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & MCKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for use in designing, building, testing, 
deploying, and maintaining computer software applications; computer 



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 88/ 208 
 

software for designing, building, testing, deploying, and 
maintaining computer software applications for use in customer 
relationship management and extended relationship management (XRM) 
to extend relationship management beyond customers, business 
applications, namely, for use in managing and sharing information, 
enterprise resource planning (ERP), network infrastructure 
communications and information outsourcing applications, computer 
and network infrastructure, and application development, deployment 
and management. 
Class 42: 
Technology consulting and support services relating to application 
development, namely, providing technical advice to enterprises on 
how to design, build, test, deploy and maintain mission-critical 
software applications using current and future computer hardware 
and software to meet their current and future business needs and by 
providing technical advice to enterprises on application lifecycle 
management and connecting disparate computer systems and processes 
with a unifying system architecture; information technology 
consultation providing Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP), namely, 
advising enterprises on how to select, use, maintain and enhance 
the current and future computer hardware and software that enable 
ERP systems that provide processes to automate, and streamline 
functions and integrate IT environments to connect partners, 
customers, and employees in the fields of manufacturing, with 
engineering, bills of material, scheduling, capacity, workflow 
management, quality control, cost management, manufacturing 
process, manufacturing projects, and manufacturing flow; and access 
control services for others, namely, providing online non-
downloadable software for monitoring, restricting, and accessing 
online information and services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-02-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

11-11-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

87234114 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 
 



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 89/ 208 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304108176AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FINE SHINE LIMITED (遠耀有限公司) 
20TH FLOOR, EAST POINT CENTRE, 555 HENNESSY ROAD, CAUSEWAY BAY, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

SIT FUNG KWONG & SHUM 
9th Floor, York House, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
LED (light emitting diodes); LED (light emitting diode) displays; 
LED signboards; LED for use in display boards; OLED (Organic Light 
Emitting Diode) display devices; broadcasting apparatus and 
instruments; apparatus for broadcasting, recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; advertising display apparatus and 
signs; illuminated signs used for advertising. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; advertising and promotion; advertising and promotion 
services in the field of entertainment, music, motion pictures, 
television, cable television, satellite television, radio and on-
line broadcasting; advertising agency services; advertising 
services; advertisement production services; production of 
advertising films; preparation and presentation of audio-visual 
displays for advertising purposes; modelling for advertising and/or 
sales promotion; scriptwriting for advertising purposes; 
advertising (including TV advertising, direct mail advertising, 
outdoor advertising and radio advertising); advertising services by 
audio-visual means; advertising by signboards; advertising by LED 
signboards or displays; banner advertising; billboard advertising 
services; outdoor advertising; film advertising; television 
advertising and commercials; arranging of advertising; business 
advice relating to advertising; information services in relation to 
advertising and promotion; rental and leasing of advertising space; 
management of advertising spaces; rental of advertising time on 
communication media; rental of billboards [advertising boards]. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; broadcasting of information by electronic 
means; digital broadcasting services; rental of communication 
equipment; rental of communication apparatus; rental of 
telecommunication equipment and apparatus; communication by 
electronic means; audio, visual and video communication services; 
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delivering information and data by electronic means; delivery of 
information by electronic means; digital broadcasting services; 
broadcasting of data, sound or images; leasing and rental of 
communication and telecommunication apparatus. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services; entertainment information; information 
services relating to entertainment; providing information relating 
to entertainment; provision of information relating to 
entertainment by electronic means; provision of entertainment news 
and information via communication and computer networks; production 
of entertainment programs; provision of audio, visual and/or video 
entertainment services; rental of movie projectors; production and 
rental of movies and videotape films; rental of radio and 
television sets; rental of LED signboards or displays; rental of 
video films; providing entertainment facilities; provision of 
advice relating to entertainment by electronic means. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304108176AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FINE SHINE LIMITED (遠耀有限公司) 
20TH FLOOR, EAST POINT CENTRE, 555 HENNESSY ROAD, CAUSEWAY BAY, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

SIT FUNG KWONG & SHUM 
9th Floor, York House, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
LED (light emitting diodes); LED (light emitting diode) displays; 
LED signboards; LED for use in display boards; OLED (Organic Light 
Emitting Diode) display devices; broadcasting apparatus and 
instruments; apparatus for broadcasting, recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; advertising display apparatus and 
signs; illuminated signs used for advertising. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; advertising and promotion; advertising and promotion 
services in the field of entertainment, music, motion pictures, 
television, cable television, satellite television, radio and on-
line broadcasting; advertising agency services; advertising 
services; advertisement production services; production of 
advertising films; preparation and presentation of audio-visual 
displays for advertising purposes; modelling for advertising and/or 
sales promotion; scriptwriting for advertising purposes; 
advertising (including TV advertising, direct mail advertising, 
outdoor advertising and radio advertising); advertising services by 
audio-visual means; advertising by signboards; advertising by LED 
signboards or displays; banner advertising; billboard advertising 
services; outdoor advertising; film advertising; television 
advertising and commercials; arranging of advertising; business 
advice relating to advertising; information services in relation to 
advertising and promotion; rental and leasing of advertising space; 
management of advertising spaces; rental of advertising time on 
communication media; rental of billboards [advertising boards]. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; broadcasting of information by electronic 
means; digital broadcasting services; rental of communication 
equipment; rental of communication apparatus; rental of 
telecommunication equipment and apparatus; communication by 
electronic means; audio, visual and video communication services; 
delivering information and data by electronic means; delivery of 
information by electronic means; digital broadcasting services; 
broadcasting of data, sound or images; leasing and rental of 
communication and telecommunication apparatus. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services; entertainment information; information 
services relating to entertainment; providing information relating 
to entertainment; provision of information relating to 
entertainment by electronic means; provision of entertainment news 
and information via communication and computer networks; production 
of entertainment programs; provision of audio, visual and/or video 
entertainment services; rental of movie projectors; production and 
rental of movies and videotape films; rental of radio and 
television sets; rental of LED signboards or displays; rental of 
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video films; providing entertainment facilities; provision of 
advice relating to entertainment by electronic means. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304108176AC 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FINE SHINE LIMITED (遠耀有限公司) 
20TH FLOOR, EAST POINT CENTRE, 555 HENNESSY ROAD, CAUSEWAY BAY, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

SIT FUNG KWONG & SHUM 
9th Floor, York House, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
LED (light emitting diodes); LED (light emitting diode) displays; 
LED signboards; LED for use in display boards; OLED (Organic Light 
Emitting Diode) display devices; broadcasting apparatus and 
instruments; apparatus for broadcasting, recording, transmission or 
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reproduction of sound or images; advertising display apparatus and 
signs; illuminated signs used for advertising. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; advertising and promotion; advertising and promotion 
services in the field of entertainment, music, motion pictures, 
television, cable television, satellite television, radio and on-
line broadcasting; advertising agency services; advertising 
services; advertisement production services; production of 
advertising films; preparation and presentation of audio-visual 
displays for advertising purposes; modelling for advertising and/or 
sales promotion; scriptwriting for advertising purposes; 
advertising (including TV advertising, direct mail advertising, 
outdoor advertising and radio advertising); advertising services by 
audio-visual means; advertising by signboards; advertising by LED 
signboards or displays; banner advertising; billboard advertising 
services; outdoor advertising; film advertising; television 
advertising and commercials; arranging of advertising; business 
advice relating to advertising; information services in relation to 
advertising and promotion; rental and leasing of advertising space; 
management of advertising spaces; rental of advertising time on 
communication media; rental of billboards [advertising boards]. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; broadcasting of information by electronic 
means; digital broadcasting services; rental of communication 
equipment; rental of communication apparatus; rental of 
telecommunication equipment and apparatus; communication by 
electronic means; audio, visual and video communication services; 
delivering information and data by electronic means; delivery of 
information by electronic means; digital broadcasting services; 
broadcasting of data, sound or images; leasing and rental of 
communication and telecommunication apparatus. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services; entertainment information; information 
services relating to entertainment; providing information relating 
to entertainment; provision of information relating to 
entertainment by electronic means; provision of entertainment news 
and information via communication and computer networks; production 
of entertainment programs; provision of audio, visual and/or video 
entertainment services; rental of movie projectors; production and 
rental of movies and videotape films; rental of radio and 
television sets; rental of LED signboards or displays; rental of 
video films; providing entertainment facilities; provision of 
advice relating to entertainment by electronic means. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304113512AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

EEG Management Services Limited 
Vistra Corporate Services Centre, Wickhams Cay II, Road Town, 
Tortola, VG1110, British Virgin Islands. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

EEG Management Services Limited 
28/F., Emperor Group Centre, 288 Hennessy Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 38 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable computer software supplied on the Internet; on-line 
electronic publications (downloadable from the Internet or on a 
computer network or a computer database); computers, computer 
hardware and software, computer peripherals; scientific, nautical, 
surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, 
measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, regulating or 
controlling electricity; apparatus and instruments for recording, 
receiving, transmitting and/or reproducing data, information, 
pictures, images, and/or sound; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, 
calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; 
fire-extinguishing apparatus; telephones, pagers, mobile phones, 
facsimile machines; apparatus and instruments for displaying and/or 
printing out data, information, pictures and/or images; video 
tapes, audio cassettes, compact discs, floppy discs, CD ROMS and 
DVD ROMS; computer software for browsing and/or search of data, or 
enabling browsing and/or searching on a computer network or the 
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Internet; cards, wires, discs and semiconductor devices carrying 
computer programs; telecommunication apparatus, instruments, 
networks and circuitry; cables, cable installations, optical 
fibres, optical communication apparatus and circuitry, all for 
telecommunication purposes; instruments and software for 
communicating with computer networks and the world-wide web; 
computer software for connecting computer network users to design 
pages and sites on the world wide web; computer hardware and 
software for database management; computer hardware and software 
for decompressing digital media; computer games (software); 
computer game software; computer game entertainment software; 
downloadable software; downloadable electronic games; video game 
software; interactive multimedia computer game programs; games 
software for use on mobile phones, tablets and other electronic 
mobile devices; applications software featuring computer games; 
video and audio apparatus, equipment and devices; apparatus for 
coding and decoding signals; set top box; remote control; satellite 
dishes; digital satellite broadcasting systems, namely, receivers, 
transmitters and antennas for satellite broadcasting; analog and 
digital satellite receivers; apparatus and instruments for data 
communication, satellite communication and telecommunication; 
apparatus or devices for satellite antenna televisions; digital 
satellite receivers; digital satellite systems; satellite 
communication equipment all included in Class 9. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; bookbinding material; 
photographs; stationery; adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' and drawing materials; paint brushes; 
typewriters and office requisites (except furniture); instructional 
and teaching material (except apparatus); plastic materials for 
packaging (not included in other classes); printers' type; printing 
blocks; all included in Class 16. 
Class 38: 
Broadcasting services, including namely, uploading, capturing, 
posting, showing, editing, playing, streaming, viewing, previewing, 
displaying, tagging, blogging, sharing, manipulating, distributing, 
publishing and/or reproducing of data, multimedia content, video, 
movies, pictures, images, text, photos, games, user-generated 
content, audio content, and information via software application on 
the Internet and other communications networks downloadable on 
mobile, tablet computer, computer and handheld device; sending, 
collection and transmission services of mail messages, data, 
electronic media, multimedia content, video, movies, pictures, 
images, text, photos, games, user-generated content, audio content, 
and information via software application on the Internet and other 
communications networks downloadable on mobile, tablet computer, 
computer and handheld device; electronic communication networks 
services; telecommunication networks services; broadcasting, 
transmission and reception of video and audio information by means 
of cable, wire, fibre, satellite or digital signals; teletext 
service; video data transmission services; transmission of video 
and audio information via fixed telecommunication infrastructure 
made over a closed secure private network utilizing (IP) Internet 
protocols; transmission of the video and audio information via any 
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global computer network comprising inter-connected networks using 
standard protocols, which includes without limitation to the World 
Wide Web and all associated telecommunication networks and 
technologies ; interactive telecommunication and television 
broadcasting services, video-on-demand transmission services, 
subscription television broadcasting services; view data services; 
mobile television broadcasting services, webcasting services; 
Internet Protocol television broadcasting services; Internet 
television services ; providing access to non-downloadable software 
to enable uploading, downloading, capturing, posting, editing, 
playing, streaming, viewing, previewing, displaying, tagging, 
blogging, sharing, manipulating, distributing, publishing and/or 
reproducing of data, multimedia content, video, movies, pictures, 
images, text, photos, games, user-generated content, audio content 
and information via software application on the Internet and other 
communications networks; providing access to non-downloadable 
software to enable the provision of data, multimedia content, 
videos, movies, pictures, images, text, photos, games, user-
generated content, audio content, and information via Internet and 
other communications networks; providing access to a multimedia 
software application to enable sharing of multimedia content and 
comments among users; providing access to database to enable 
content providers to track multimedia content; providing access to 
computer database on the global computer network and handheld 
device database on the global communications networks for searching 
and retrieving information, data, websites and resources available 
on computer and other communications networks; preparation of 
reports relating to communication; consultancy, information and 
advisory services in relation to the foregoing services; all 
included in Class 38 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304120721 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

舒高移動通訊有限公司 
香港 北角渣華道 321 號 柯達大廈 2期 1903 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港九龍旺角洗衣街 39-55 號金雞廣場 12 層 1201 號 
香港 九龍旺角洗衣街 39-55 號 金雞廣場 12 層 1201 號 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 20, 28 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
智能手機屏幕專用保護膜; 耳機; 頭戴式耳機; 支援點對點或多點應用作短
距離傳送數碼聲音及數據的運動耳機; 揚聲器音箱; 支援點對點或多點應用
作短距離傳送數碼聲音及數據的音箱; 手機鏡頭; 照相機用三角架; 車載充
電器; 桌面理線器; 插頭、插座和其他接觸器(電連接); USB 閃存盤; 計算
機存儲裝置. 
類別 14: 
手鐲（首飾）; 項鏈（首飾）; 胸針（首飾）; 戒指（首飾）; 耳環; 珠寶
首飾; 手錶; 首飾配件; 小飾物(首飾); 鑰匙圈用小飾物. 
類別 16: 
筆記本; 卡片; 賀卡; 日曆; 名片; 文具; 說明書; 鋼筆; 鉛筆; 複寫本
（文具）. 
類別 18: 
卡片盒（皮夾子）; 旅行箱; 背包; 錢包（錢夾）; 購物袋; 手提包; 旅行
包; 手提箱; 行李箱; 非專用化妝包. 
類別 20: 
傢俱; 屏風（傢俱）; 沙發; 報紙陳列架; 雜誌架; 有抽屜的櫥; 衣架; 室
內百葉簾; 軟墊; 傢俱用非金屬附件. 
類別 28: 
可充氣玩具; 模型汽車; 玩具氣球; 玩具; 玩具娃娃; 玩具熊; 長毛絨玩具; 
拼圖玩具; 填充玩具; 玩具模型; 玩具無人機; 玩具機器人; 玩具汽車; 智
慧玩具. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

獲同意註冊, 編號 302742426。 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-04-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 不適用 
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Dates of Priority Claimed: 
[310] 優先權申請編號： 

Priority Application No.: 
不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304135022 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Well Cheer Development Limited 
Flat/ Room 609, 6/F, Austin Tower, 22-26A Austine Avenue, Tsim Sha 
Tsui, Kowloon Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Botanic Ark Furniture Limited 
Shop 19, B/F, Beverley Commercial Centre, 87-105 Chatham Road 
South, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon. Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Cases adapted for mobile phones; Earplugs; Display screen 
protectors in the nature of films for mobile phones; Battery 
chargers; Intercommunication apparatus; Video telephones; 
Radiotelephony sets; Hands free kits for phone, Accessories for 
mobile telecommunication apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304153077 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "B"in the 
series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AIR CHINA LIMITED 
9TH FLOOR, BLUE SKY MANSION, 28 TIANZHU ROAD, ZONE A,TIANZHU 
AIRPORT INDUSTRIAL ZONE, SHUNYI DISTRICT, BEIJING, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHANG TSI AND PARTNERS INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY (HK) LIMITED 
LEVEL 19 TWO INT'L FINANCE CTR 8 FINANCE ST CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
computer peripheral devices; computer operating programs, recorded; 
computer programs [downloadable software]; interactive touch screen 
terminals; downloadable mobile applications; cases for smartphones; 
earphone; eyeglasses; navigational instruments; video screens; 
mobile power (rechargeable battery); digital photo frames; selfie 
sticks [hand-held monopods] 
Class 35: 
advertising; business management; exhibitions for advertising 
purposes; import-export agencies; arranging newspaper subscriptions 
for others; business management of hotels; consumer loyalty 
services for commercial, promotional, and advertising purposes; 
retail sales of duty-free commodities on airplanes; frequent flyer 
program management service; provision of an on-line marketplace for 
buyers and sellers of goods and services 
Class 43: 
services for providing food and drink; temporary accommodation; 
catering services; mobile supply of beverage and food; restaurant, 
cafe or bar services; accommodation bureaux [hotels, boarding 
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houses]; hotel services; arranging and booking of hotel 
accommodation; providing campground facilities; rental of 
transportable buildings 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-05-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304166703 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TWD Industrial Company Limited 
Vistra Corporate Services Centre, Wickhams Cay II, Road Town, 
Tortola, VG1110, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

SIT FUNG KWONG & SHUM 
9th Floor, York House, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 11, 15 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Accumulators, electric; Acidimeters for batteries; Alkaline 
batteries; Amplifier tuners; Amplifiers; Amplitude modulation 
tuners; Analog to digital audio receivers; Anode batteries; 
Answering machines; Antennas; Audio tapes and discs; Automatic disc 
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changers; Batteries for lighting; Batteries for mobile phones; 
Batteries for pocket lamps; Batteries, electric, for vehicles; 
Batteries; Battery boxes; Battery chargers for mobile phones; 
Battery chargers; Battery jars; Button batteries; Calculators; 
Camcorder batteries; Camcorders; Cameras (cinematographic-); 
Cameras [photography]; Cameras; Computer for vehicles; Car audio 
apparatus; Car audio instruments; Car speakers; Car TV tuners; 
Cassette players; Cathode ray tube computer monitors; Cathode ray 
tube displays; Cathode ray tube televisions; CDRWs (Compact discs - 
rewritable); Channel selectors for television (remote controls); 
Chargers for electric batteries; radios incorporating clocks; 
Clocks (time-) [time recording devices]; Colour televisions, 
including pure flat colour televisions; Compact disc changers; 
Compact disc players; Compact disc recorders; Compact discs [audio-
video]; Compact discs [read-only memory]; Compact discs, 
recordable; Compact radio cassette recorders; Hi-fi component; 
Computer accessories; Computer keyboard; Computer memory devices; 
Computer storage devices; Computers; Connectors [electricity]; 
Cordless phone batteries; Cylindrical battery cells; Data compact 
discs; Decoders; Digital cameras; Digital displays; Digital plasma 
displays; Digital readout tuners; Digital synthesized tuners; 
Digital to analog audio converters; Digital media receivers; 
Digital video broadcast receivers; Digital video disc changers; 
Digital video disc players; Digital video disc receivers; Digital 
video disc recorders; Digital/audio converters; Disk drives for 
computers; Docking station; Door to phone intercommunication 
devices; Digital Video Broadcasting-Terrestrial (DVB-T); DVD 
(digital versatile disc) players; DVD boomboxes; DVDRWs (digital 
versatile discs - rewriteable); DVDs (digital versatile discs); 
Earphones [other than hearing aids for the deaf]; Earbuds; Electric 
cables; Electronic tuners; Equalizers; Flash memory cards; Flat 
panel display televisions; Flat panel monitors; Flexible 
displays/flexible flat panel displays; Frequency changers; Galvanic 
batteries; Gauges with digital readout; Grids for batteries; 
Headphones; Hi-Fi, mini/micro music systems; High tension 
batteries; Home theatre system; Audio and video apparatus for in-
car entertainment; Audio and video apparatus for in-vehicle 
infotainment; Laptop computers; Light emitting diode computer 
monitors; Light emitting diode digital displays; Light emitting 
diode television displays; Line tuners; Liquid crystal display 
computer monitors; Liquid crystal display screens; Liquid crystal 
display television monitors; Liquid crystal display televisions; 
Lithium batteries; Lithium-ion batteries; Manganese alkaline 
batteries; Memory card readers; Microphones; Minidiscs; Mobile 
internet device (MID); Mobile telephones; Mouse [data processing 
equipment]; Movie cameras; MP3 players (moving picture experts 
group layer-3 audio (audio file format/extension) players); MP4 
players (MPEG Layer-4 Audio players); Multimedia players; Portable 
multimedia players; Multimedia speakers; Multisystem colour 
televisions; Nautical apparatus and instruments; Naval signalling 
apparatus; Navigation apparatus for vehicles [on-board computers]; 
Navigational instruments; Nickel cadmium batteries; Nickel cadmium 
cordless phone batteries; Nickel cadmium cylindrical cells; Nickel 
metal-hydride batteries; Organic light emitting diode displays; 
Organic light emitting diode television displays; Personal 
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computers; Personal digital assistants (PDAs) or palmtop computers; 
Personal stereo speaker apparatus; Plasma displays; Plasma 
televisions; Plates for batteries; Portable compact disc players; 
Portable DVD and CD changers; Portable DVD (digital versatile disc) 
players; Portable media players; Portable radios; Portable 
telephones; Portable televisions; Prismatic cells [electric]; 
Programmable digital read-out units; Projection apparatus; 
Projection screens; Projection televisions; Projectors; Public 
address speaker systems; Radio cassette players; Radio tuners; 
Radio/double cassette combo players with facility for sing-a-along; 
Receivers (audio- and video-); Rechargeable batteries; Record 
players; Recorded disk players; Remote control units; Satellite 
receivers; Security surveillance cameras; Selectors; Signal tuners; 
Silver-oxide batteries; Solar batteries; Sound alarms; Speaker 
systems; Speakers [audio equipment]; Stereo tuners; Subwoofers; 
Super flat colour televisions; Tablet computers; Tape recorders; 
Telephone apparatus; Telephone receivers; Telephone transmitters; 
Telescopic antennas; Television apparatus; Television receivers; 
Thin film displays (electronic displays); Transformers [electric]; 
Tuners; USB Flash drives; Vacuum fluorescent display; Video 
cassette players; Video cassette recorders; Video compact disc 
players; Video compact disc recorders; Video intercommunication 
systems; Video recording discs; Video tapes and discs; Video 
tuners; Wearable computers; Web cameras; Internet Protocol cameras; 
Pan-tilt-zoom (PTZ) cameras; Wireless telephones; Zinc oxide 
batteries; Parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304166839 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kano Computing Limited 
69-79 Mile End Road, London, E1 4TT, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computers; computer kits; computer apparatus; computer modules; 
computer sub-assemblies; personal computers; portable computers; 
micro-computers; desktop computers; components for computers; 
circuit boards; printed circuit boards; computer circuit boards; 
memory boards; memory chips; computer chips; integrated circuit 
chips; data storage apparatus equipment; data storage units; data 
storage units for use with computers; computer memory apparatus; 
computer memory devices; computer memory hardware; memory cards; 
computer mother boards; hard drives, interface cards; pixel kit 
(kit composed of a circuit board for building a pixel light board); 
pixel brain (computer software); speakers; speaker kit; speaker 
brain (computer software); computer screens; screen kit; isolation 
ring; volume dial; speaker boom tube; drum pad; cameras; camera 
kits; camera lenses and viewfinders; camera bags; camera filters; 
camera brains (computer software); LEDs; LED monitors and displays; 
LED ring flash; camera sensors; tripwire sensors; tilt, gesture, 
electronic, optical, sensory and motion USB sensors; tripods; mode 
dial; pixel case (case for housing pixel light board); speaker 
case; camera case; computer case; switches, transceivers and 
converters; computer cables; power cables; charging cable; power 
supplies; batteries; power adapters; power protection devices; 
electrical cables; electrical couplings; data transmission cables; 
computer serial ports; computer software; operating software; 
application software; computer programs; computer programs for 
accessing and using the internet; computer peripherals; computer 
peripheral devices; monitors; tablets; smart phones and watches; 
computer controllers; keyboards; computer mouse; scanners; 
printers; computer projectors; headsets, speakers and microphones 
for use with computers; wireless transmitters; wireless computer 
peripherals; networking devices; CD-ROM drives; DVD-drives; 
apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or 
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images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; calculating 
machines, data processing equipment; downloadable publications; 
parts and fittings, accessories and components for all the 
aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304166893 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kano Computing Limited 
69-79 Mile End Road, London, E1 4TT, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computers; computer kits; computer apparatus; computer modules; 
computer sub-assemblies; personal computers; portable computers; 
micro-computers; desktop computers; components for computers; 
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circuit boards; printed circuit boards; computer circuit boards; 
memory boards; memory chips; computer chips; integrated circuit 
chips; data storage apparatus equipment; data storage units; data 
storage units for use with computers; computer memory apparatus; 
computer memory devices; computer memory hardware; memory cards; 
computer mother boards; hard drives, interface cards; pixel kit 
(kit composed of a circuit board for building a pixel light board); 
pixel brain (computer software); speakers; speaker kit; speaker 
brain (computer software); computer screens; screen kit; isolation 
ring; volume dial; speaker boom tube; drum pad; cameras; camera 
kits; camera lenses and viewfinders; camera bags; camera filters; 
camera brains (computer software); LEDs; LED monitors and displays; 
LED ring flash; camera sensors; tripwire sensors; tilt, gesture, 
electronic, optical, sensory and motion USB sensors; tripods; mode 
dial; pixel case (case for housing pixel light board); speaker 
case; camera case; computer case; switches, transceivers and 
converters; computer cables; power cables; charging cable; power 
supplies; batteries; power adapters; power protection devices; 
electrical cables; electrical couplings; data transmission cables; 
computer serial ports; computer software; operating software; 
application software; computer programs; computer programs for 
accessing and using the internet; computer peripherals; computer 
peripheral devices; monitors; tablets; smart phones and watches; 
computer controllers; keyboards; computer mouse; scanners; 
printers; computer projectors; headsets, speakers and microphones 
for use with computers; wireless transmitters; wireless computer 
peripherals; networking devices; CD-ROM drives; DVD-drives; 
apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or 
images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; calculating 
machines, data processing equipment; downloadable publications; 
parts and fittings, accessories and components for all the 
aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304166901 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kano Computing Limited 
69-79 Mile End Road, London, E1 4TT, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computers; computer kits; computer apparatus; computer modules; 
computer sub-assemblies; personal computers; portable computers; 
micro-computers; desktop computers; components for computers; 
circuit boards; printed circuit boards; computer circuit boards; 
memory boards; memory chips; computer chips; integrated circuit 
chips; data storage apparatus equipment; data storage units; data 
storage units for use with computers; computer memory apparatus; 
computer memory devices; computer memory hardware; memory cards; 
computer mother boards; hard drives, interface cards; pixel kit 
(kit composed of a circuit board for building a pixel light board); 
pixel brain (computer software); speakers; speaker kit; speaker 
brain (computer software); computer screens; screen kit; isolation 
ring; volume dial; speaker boom tube; drum pad; cameras; camera 
kits; camera lenses and viewfinders; camera bags; camera filters; 
camera brains (computer software); LEDs; LED monitors and displays; 
LED ring flash; camera sensors; tripwire sensors; tilt, gesture, 
electronic, optical, sensory and motion USB sensors; tripods; mode 
dial; pixel case (case for housing pixel light board); speaker 
case; camera case; computer case; switches, transceivers and 
converters; computer cables; power cables; charging cable; power 
supplies; batteries; power adapters; power protection devices; 
electrical cables; electrical couplings; data transmission cables; 
computer serial ports; computer software; operating software; 
application software; computer programs; computer programs for 
accessing and using the internet; computer peripherals; computer 
peripheral devices; monitors; tablets; smart phones and watches; 
computer controllers; keyboards; computer mouse; scanners; 
printers; computer projectors; headsets, speakers and microphones 
for use with computers; wireless transmitters; wireless computer 
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peripherals; networking devices; CD-ROM drives; DVD-drives; 
apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or 
images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; calculating 
machines, data processing equipment; downloadable publications; 
parts and fittings, accessories and components for all the 
aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304173372 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

赫斯基注塑系統有限公司 
加拿大 安大略省 波頓女王南街 500 號 L7E 5S5 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

匯誠國際顧問有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 397 號 東區商業大廈 1206 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電腦軟體，其在注塑機內使用以優化性能，即通過注塑機減小能量損耗，即
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優化液壓泵的能量損耗；預錄製光碟，即雷射光碟、光學碟片、光碟、數位
多功能光碟、CD、DVD 或者 CD-ROM 光碟，其存儲有在注塑機內使用以優化性
能的電腦可執行程式，即通過注塑機減小能量損耗，即優化液壓泵的能量損
耗。 
類別 42: 
工程服務，即關於注塑機內能量損耗優化的諮詢服務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

24-02-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1824392 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

加拿大 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304175299 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標 "A"，申請人聲稱紅色及白色為商標的多於一個要
素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

北京京東叁佰陸拾度電子商務有限公司 
中國內地 北京市北京經濟技術開發區 科創十一街 18 號 C 座 2層 222 室 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

誠通專利商標(香港)有限公司 
香港 灣仔港灣道一號 會展廣場辦公大樓 34 樓 09 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
計算機程序（可下載軟件）；計算機軟件（已錄製）；可下載的計算機應用
軟件；計算機外圍設備；電子出版物（可下載）；鼠標墊；電子記事器；
秤；量具；發光式電子指示器；網絡通訊設備；便攜式媒體播放器；照相機
（攝影）；測量器械和儀器；望遠鏡；電源材料（電線、電纜）；遙控裝
置；電子防盜裝置；電池充電器；動畫片。 
類別 35: 
廣告；計算機網絡上的在線廣告；在通訊媒體上出租廣告時間；以零售目的
在通訊媒體上展示商品；貨物展出；特許經營的商業管理；價格比較服務；
商業信息；市場分析；外購服務（商業輔助）；進出口代理；拍賣；替他人
推銷；替他人採購（替其他企業採購商品或服務）；市場營銷；網絡購物；
購物中心；網絡零售服務；商品銷售；為商品和服務的買賣雙方提供在線市
場；尋找贊助；將信息編入計算機數據庫；對購買定單進行行政處理；人事
管理諮詢；自動售貨機出租；銷售展示架出租；藥用、獸醫用、衛生用製劑
和醫療用品的零售或批發服務；商業經營；商業管理；辦公事務。 
類別 42: 
替他人研究和開發新產品；質量檢測；包裝設計；室內裝飾設計；服裝設
計；計算機軟件設計；計算機軟件的安裝；計算機軟件維護；電子數據存
儲；把有形的數據和文件轉換成電子媒體；替他人創建和維護網站；計算機
程序和數據的數據轉換（非有形轉換）；計算機病毒的防護服務；提供互聯
網搜素引擎；計算機編程；雲計算；遠程數據備份；通過網站提供計算機技
術和編程信息；提供電子商務的互聯網平台；代替他人稱量貨物。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304182291 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Visioneering Technologies, Inc. 
4555 Mansell Road, Suite 300, Alpharetta, Georgia 30022, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Liu, Shen & Associates 
Room 3716, 37th Floor, Sun Hung Kai Centre, 30 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Contact lenses. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304182309 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Visioneering Technologies, Inc. 
4555 Mansell Road, Suite 300, Alpharetta, Georgia 30022, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Liu, Shen & Associates 
Room 3716, 37th Floor, Sun Hung Kai Centre, 30 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Contact lenses. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304184046 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 

富易達電業（香港）有限公司 
香港 新界沙田火炭坳背灣街 41-43 號 安華工業大廈 10 樓 E 室 
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Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

林棟潮 
香港 新界沙田火炭坳背灣街 41-43 號 安華工業大廈 10 樓 E 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11, 35, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、轉換、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載
體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火設備。 
類別 11: 
照明、加熱、蒸汽發生、烹飪、冷藏、乾燥、通風、供水以及衞生用裝置。 
類別 35: 
廣告；商業經營；商業管理；辦公事務。 
類別 44: 
醫療服務；獸醫服務；人或動物的衞生和美容服務；農業、園藝和林業服
務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304184451 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

R. R. Donnelley & Sons Company 
35 W. Wacker Drive, Chicago, Illinois 60601, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 38, 39, 40, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable software in the nature of mobile applications for use 
in the fields of printing, digital content, advertising, and supply 
chain management, namely, mobile applications for creating and 
monitoring print jobs throughout the supply chain, viewing 
electronic publications such as digital brochures, and enhancing 
printed materials with digital information through the use of 
augmented reality techniques; printed and partially printed debit 
and transaction cards, namely, magnetically encoded debit cards and 
magnetically encoded credit cards; printed and partially printed 
cards for identifying individuals, namely, encoded identity cards, 
loyalty rewards cards and membership cards; radio frequency 
identification (RFID) tags and labels; near field communication 
(NFC) tags and labels. 
Class 16: 
Goods made from paper and cardboard, namely, packaging materials in 
the nature of paperboard packages, packaging containers, and 
envelopes for mailing or packaging; printed advertisements and 
marketing materials for others, namely, advertising pamphlets; 
business forms; printed or partially printed paper labels. 
Class 35: 
Advertising and marketing services provided by means of indirect 
methods of marketing communications, namely, search engine 
marketing, internet marketing, and other forms of passive, 
sharable, or viral communications channels; advertising 
copywriting; advertising services; branding services, namely, 
consulting, development, management, and marketing of brands for 
businesses and/or individuals; business administration; business 
consultation in the field of digital asset management and 
management of printed and electronic materials; business 
consultation; business consulting and management services in the 
field of inventory control and warehousing; business consulting 
services, namely, planning and managing workflow, and managing 
projects for business purposes; business information management; 
business management and consulting services; business management 
consultation and services, namely, managing and administering non-
core functions, namely, mailing and shipping, and information 
services; business management consulting related to creating 
printed and digital materials and the use of collaborative 
strategy, multichannel marketing, and self-serve direct marketing; 
business marketing services; business services, namely, outsource 
service provider in the field of business operations for facilities 



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 114/ 208 
 

management of technical operations of a distribution warehouse; 
commercial and specialty printing project management services on or 
off-site for others; computer database management services, namely, 
providing a pre-media database publishing service that enables 
customers to centrally manage, coordinate, store, and segment their 
corporate information for output to unique and variable versions in 
electronic and print formats; commercial assistance relating to 
system integration used for customizing and delivering personalized 
advertising via electronic media, namely, email, text messages and 
websites; direct mail advertising for others; consultancy regarding 
business organization and business economics; corporate identity 
services; creative design marketing services; customer relationship 
management and consultation; data management services for use in 
direct marketing campaigns; data processing services; database 
management; developing promotional campaigns for business; 
development of marketing strategies and concepts; direct mail 
advertising services; direct marketing services; distribution of 
advertising materials; inventory management; business logistics 
management and fulfillment services in the field of printing, 
electronic printing, and other goods; business logistics management 
in the field of designing and shipping printed materials on behalf 
of businesses; mailing list preparation; advertising services in 
the nature of mailing services, namely, mail planning, sorting and 
distribution services for advertising purposes; management and 
compilation of computerized databases; marketing analysis services; 
marketing services; office functions; order fulfillment services; 
outsource service provider in the field of business operation and 
management for operating and assisting in the operation of a 
distribution center or warehouse facility containing printed 
documents and advertising material of others; outsourcing services; 
preparing audio-visual presentations for use in advertising; 
project management services for business purposes in the field of 
publishing; business project management services for others in the 
fields of custom writing and proofreading; promoting the goods and 
services of others; providing business intelligence services; 
return management services, namely, management of customer returned 
merchandise; supply chain management services in the field of print 
and digital publishing; supply chain management services. 
Class 38: 
Providing access to web sites on the internet; electronic 
transmission of text, photos, illustrations, and schematics. 
Class 39: 
Logistic services, namely, storage, transportation and delivery of 
goods for others by air, rail, ship or truck; transport of goods; 
merchandise packaging for others; storage of goods; product co-
palletization and co-mailing services for transportation purposes, 
namely, bundling and delivering mail to the post office; packaging 
articles to the order and specification of others; storage of 
electronic media, namely, images, text and audio data; 
transportation logistics, namely, arrangement of shipment of orders 
for others. 
Class 40: 
Printing services; assembly of printed products for others; bar 
code label printing services; bindery services for others, namely, 
collating, folding, stapling, perforating, cutting, and binding of 
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printed, photocopied, and typewritten materials; custom assembly of 
point-of-purchase displays, signage, and product packaging for 
others; custom manufacture of point-of-purchase displays, signage, 
labels, decals, ribbons, cartons, and product packaging for others; 
custom manufacture of printed and partially printed cards for 
identifying individuals with and without electronic data; custom 
manufacture of printed publications and custom production of 
electronic publications, namely, digital printing of electronic 
publications to the order and specification of others; digital on-
demand printing of documents; digital printing; lithographic 
printing; paper finishing; photographic printing; photographic 
retouching; prototype fabrication of new products for others; 
printing of advertising marketing materials for others, document 
fulfillment services for others, namely printing and document 
binding for others, personalizing digital materials for others. 
Class 41: 
Production of audio-visual recordings and presentations; online 
electronic publishing, namely, publishing of electronic 
publications; publishing of electronic publications; publishing of 
printed matter; desktop publishing for others; editorial 
consultation; digital imaging services; on-line digital imaging 
services used for the purpose of viewing, reviewing, and editing 
digital images; photography services; photo editing; written text 
editing. 
Class 42: 
Design and development of computer software; computer services, 
namely, designing and implementing websites for others; consulting 
in the field of graphic arts; conversion of data or documents from 
physical to electronic media; conversion of data or documents from 
electronic to physical media; conversion of print materials into 
digital format; custom design of point-of-purchase displays, 
signage, and product packaging for others; custom design of printed 
and electronic business forms based on personal selections made by 
the customer; design and development of computer databases; design 
of product packaging; design, development and testing services in 
the field of radio frequency identification (RFID) products and 
near frequency communication (NFC) products; developing customized 
web pages and other data feed formats featuring user-defined 
information; document data transfer from one computer format to 
another; electronic storage of data for access by retailers and 
direct marketers; electronic storage of data; graphic art, layout, 
and print design; graphic illustration services for others; media 
duplication of data and digital information; providing a website 
featuring technology that gives computer users the ability to 
simultaneously upload, create, and edit documents, printed 
publications, online publications, photographs, product packaging 
and advertisements; providing online, non-downloadable, Internet-
based software application that enables publishing clients to 
manage publishing cycles and data transmission; providing 
technology consulting in the field of social media; providing 
temporary use of non-downloadable software to customers via a 
global computer network for ordering, customizing, routing, 
proofing, and tracking printed and digital content; providing 
temporary use of non-downloadable software via a global computer 
network for customers which streamlines and organizes the process 
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of design, storage of past designs, order entry, job tracking, and 
collaboration processes of producing packaging graphics; providing 
temporary use of non-downloadable software via a global computer 
network for conversion of self-running electronic documents into 
files that simulate animated page turning that gives the visual 
appearance of reading a book while viewing multiple pages and 
provides enhanced embedded advertising, ease of navigation within 
the document, and reports detailing user activity; providing 
temporary use of on-line non-downloadable software for expediting 
the production processes for print and electronic media by allowing 
multiple users in varied geographical locations fast, secure, and 
easy access to view, track, manage, retrieve, share, manipulate, 
edit, and revise digital content that includes images, concept 
drawings, advertisements, copy, and pages over a worldwide computer 
network; providing temporary use of on-line non-downloadable 
software for expediting the production processes for print and 
electronic media by allowing multiple users in varied geographical 
locations fast, secure, and easy access to view, track, manage, 
retrieve, share, manipulate, edit, and revise schedules, contact 
information, work status, and project plans related to the 
production of graphic arts content that includes images, concept 
drawings, advertisements, copy, and pages for users of graphic art 
production services over a worldwide computer network; providing 
temporary use of on-line non-downloadable software for multiple 
users in varied geographical locations that allow color photography 
images to be tracked and viewed for the purpose of making joint 
improvements and commentary on said images in real-time over a 
worldwide computer network; providing temporary use of on-line non-
downloadable software for multiple users in varied geographical 
locations which allows electronic content including color images, 
pages, concept drawings and written text to be tracked and viewed 
for the purpose of improving, sharing and editing content in real-
time with the means for tracking and viewing such content in highly 
accurate color representations over a worldwide computer network; 
sales analytics services, namely, providing an interactive website 
featuring technology that provides users with the ability to track 
consumers' buying and use of digital content; software as a service 
(SAAS) services featuring desktop publishing software for use as a 
publishing platform; software as a service (SAAS) services 
featuring software for use as a web video publishing platform; 
testing, installation and maintenance services in the field of 
inventory control and warehousing; website design for others; 
computer systems integration services used for customizing and 
delivering personalized advertising via electronic media, namely, 
email, text messages and websites; designing and implementing on 
demand web sites for others; providing an interactive web site that 
allows users to collect, store, manage, deliver and showcase 
electronic and paper-based content; providing temporary use of 
online non-downloadable software for searching and organizing 
graphics and printing material in the nature of electronic 
photographs, logos and documents; providing an interactive website 
that allows users to perform e commerce transactions, digital 
printing, data management, and providing business process 
solutions; providing use of on-line non-downloadable computer 
software for performing digital asset management of digital 
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marketing materials, providing an interactive website that allows 
users to create interactive promotional materials for others from 
electronic and paper based content; providing temporary use of 
online non-downloadable software that enables customers to 
personalize, design, upload content, and customize printed items. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

07-02-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

87327096 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304184479 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

R. R. Donnelley & Sons Company 
35 W. Wacker Drive, Chicago, Illinois 60601, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 35, 38, 39, 40, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Downloadable software in the nature of mobile applications for use 
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in the fields of printing, digital content, advertising, and supply 
chain management, namely, mobile applications for creating and 
monitoring print jobs throughout the supply chain, viewing 
electronic publications such as digital brochures, and enhancing 
printed materials with digital information through the use of 
augmented reality techniques; printed and partially printed debit 
and transaction cards, namely, magnetically encoded debit cards and 
magnetically encoded credit cards; printed and partially printed 
cards for identifying individuals, namely, encoded identity cards, 
loyalty rewards cards and membership cards; radio frequency 
identification (RFID) tags and labels; near field communication 
(NFC) tags and labels. 
Class 16: 
Goods made from paper and cardboard, namely, packaging materials in 
the nature of paperboard packages, packaging containers, and 
envelopes for mailing or packaging; printed advertisements and 
marketing materials for others, namely, advertising pamphlets; 
business forms; printed or partially printed paper labels. 
Class 35: 
Advertising and marketing services provided by means of indirect 
methods of marketing communications, namely, search engine 
marketing, internet marketing, and other forms of passive, 
sharable, or viral communications channels; advertising 
copywriting; advertising services; branding services, namely, 
consulting, development, management, and marketing of brands for 
businesses and/or individuals; business administration; business 
consultation in the field of digital asset management and 
management of printed and electronic materials; business 
consultation; business consulting and management services in the 
field of inventory control and warehousing; business consulting 
services, namely, planning and managing workflow, and managing 
projects for business purposes; business information management; 
business management and consulting services; business management 
consultation and services, namely, managing and administering non-
core functions, namely, mailing and shipping, and information 
services; business management consulting related to creating 
printed and digital materials and the use of collaborative 
strategy, multichannel marketing, and self-serve direct marketing; 
business marketing services; business services, namely, outsource 
service provider in the field of business operations for facilities 
management of technical operations of a distribution warehouse; 
commercial and specialty printing project management services on or 
off-site for others; computer database management services, namely, 
providing a pre-media database publishing service that enables 
customers to centrally manage, coordinate, store, and segment their 
corporate information for output to unique and variable versions in 
electronic and print formats; commercial assistance relating to 
system integration used for customizing and delivering personalized 
advertising via electronic media, namely, email, text messages and 
websites; direct mail advertising for others; consultancy regarding 
business organization and business economics; corporate identity 
services; creative design marketing services; customer relationship 
management and consultation; data management services for use in 
direct marketing campaigns; data processing services; database 
management; developing promotional campaigns for business; 
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development of marketing strategies and concepts; direct mail 
advertising services; direct marketing services; distribution of 
advertising materials; inventory management; business logistics 
management and fulfillment services in the field of printing, 
electronic printing, and other goods; business logistics management 
in the field of designing and shipping printed materials on behalf 
of businesses; mailing list preparation; advertising services in 
the nature of mailing services, namely, mail planning, sorting and 
distribution services for advertising purposes; management and 
compilation of computerized databases; marketing analysis services; 
marketing services; office functions; order fulfillment services; 
outsource service provider in the field of business operation and 
management for operating and assisting in the operation of a 
distribution center or warehouse facility containing printed 
documents and advertising material of others; outsourcing services; 
preparing audio-visual presentations for use in advertising; 
project management services for business purposes in the field of 
publishing; business project management services for others in the 
fields of custom writing and proofreading; promoting the goods and 
services of others; providing business intelligence services; 
return management services, namely, management of customer returned 
merchandise; supply chain management services in the field of print 
and digital publishing; supply chain management services. 
Class 38: 
Providing access to web sites on the internet; electronic 
transmission of text, photos, illustrations, and schematics. 
Class 39: 
Logistic services, namely, storage, transportation and delivery of 
goods for others by air, rail, ship or truck; transport of goods; 
merchandise packaging for others; storage of goods; product co-
palletization and co-mailing services for transportation purposes, 
namely, bundling and delivering mail to the post office; packaging 
articles to the order and specification of others; storage of 
electronic media, namely, images, text and audio data; 
transportation logistics, namely, arrangement of shipment of orders 
for others. 
Class 40: 
Printing services; assembly of printed products for others; bar 
code label printing services; bindery services for others, namely, 
collating, folding, stapling, perforating, cutting, and binding of 
printed, photocopied, and typewritten materials; custom assembly of 
point-of-purchase displays, signage, and product packaging for 
others; custom manufacture of point-of-purchase displays, signage, 
labels, decals, ribbons, cartons, and product packaging for others; 
custom manufacture of printed and partially printed cards for 
identifying individuals with and without electronic data; custom 
manufacture of printed publications and custom production of 
electronic publications, namely, digital printing of electronic 
publications to the order and specification of others; digital on-
demand printing of documents; digital printing; lithographic 
printing; paper finishing; photographic printing; photographic 
retouching; prototype fabrication of new products for others; 
printing of advertising marketing materials for others, document 
fulfillment services for others, namely printing and document 
binding for others, personalizing digital materials for others. 
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Class 41: 
Production of audio-visual recordings and presentations; online 
electronic publishing, namely, publishing of electronic 
publications; publishing of electronic publications; publishing of 
printed matter; desktop publishing for others; editorial 
consultation; digital imaging services; on-line digital imaging 
services used for the purpose of viewing, reviewing, and editing 
digital images; photography services; photo editing; written text 
editing. 
Class 42: 
Design and development of computer software; computer services, 
namely, designing and implementing websites for others; consulting 
in the field of graphic arts; conversion of data or documents from 
physical to electronic media; conversion of data or documents from 
electronic to physical media; conversion of print materials into 
digital format; custom design of point-of-purchase displays, 
signage, and product packaging for others; custom design of printed 
and electronic business forms based on personal selections made by 
the customer; design and development of computer databases; design 
of product packaging; design, development and testing services in 
the field of radio frequency identification (RFID) products and 
near frequency communication (NFC) products; developing customized 
web pages and other data feed formats featuring user-defined 
information; document data transfer from one computer format to 
another; electronic storage of data for access by retailers and 
direct marketers; electronic storage of data; graphic art, layout, 
and print design; graphic illustration services for others; media 
duplication of data and digital information; providing a website 
featuring technology that gives computer users the ability to 
simultaneously upload, create, and edit documents, printed 
publications, online publications, photographs, product packaging 
and advertisements; providing online, non-downloadable, Internet-
based software application that enables publishing clients to 
manage publishing cycles and data transmission; providing 
technology consulting in the field of social media; providing 
temporary use of non-downloadable software to customers via a 
global computer network for ordering, customizing, routing, 
proofing, and tracking printed and digital content; providing 
temporary use of non-downloadable software via a global computer 
network for customers which streamlines and organizes the process 
of design, storage of past designs, order entry, job tracking, and 
collaboration processes of producing packaging graphics; providing 
temporary use of non-downloadable software via a global computer 
network for conversion of self-running electronic documents into 
files that simulate animated page turning that gives the visual 
appearance of reading a book while viewing multiple pages and 
provides enhanced embedded advertising, ease of navigation within 
the document, and reports detailing user activity; providing 
temporary use of on-line non-downloadable software for expediting 
the production processes for print and electronic media by allowing 
multiple users in varied geographical locations fast, secure, and 
easy access to view, track, manage, retrieve, share, manipulate, 
edit, and revise digital content that includes images, concept 
drawings, advertisements, copy, and pages over a worldwide computer 
network; providing temporary use of on-line non-downloadable 
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software for expediting the production processes for print and 
electronic media by allowing multiple users in varied geographical 
locations fast, secure, and easy access to view, track, manage, 
retrieve, share, manipulate, edit, and revise schedules, contact 
information, work status, and project plans related to the 
production of graphic arts content that includes images, concept 
drawings, advertisements, copy, and pages for users of graphic art 
production services over a worldwide computer network; providing 
temporary use of on-line non-downloadable software for multiple 
users in varied geographical locations that allow color photography 
images to be tracked and viewed for the purpose of making joint 
improvements and commentary on said images in real-time over a 
worldwide computer network; providing temporary use of on-line non-
downloadable software for multiple users in varied geographical 
locations which allows electronic content including color images, 
pages, concept drawings and written text to be tracked and viewed 
for the purpose of improving, sharing and editing content in real-
time with the means for tracking and viewing such content in highly 
accurate color representations over a worldwide computer network; 
sales analytics services, namely, providing an interactive website 
featuring technology that provides users with the ability to track 
consumers' buying and use of digital content; software as a service 
(SAAS) services featuring desktop publishing software for use as a 
publishing platform; software as a service (SAAS) services 
featuring software for use as a web video publishing platform; 
testing, installation and maintenance services in the field of 
inventory control and warehousing; website design for others; 
computer systems integration services used for customizing and 
delivering personalized advertising via electronic media, namely, 
email, text messages and websites; designing and implementing on 
demand web sites for others; providing an interactive web site that 
allows users to collect, store, manage, deliver and showcase 
electronic and paper-based content; providing temporary use of 
online non-downloadable software for searching and organizing 
graphics and printing material in the nature of electronic 
photographs, logos and documents; providing an interactive website 
that allows users to perform e commerce transactions, digital 
printing, data management, and providing business process 
solutions; providing use of on-line non-downloadable computer 
software for performing digital asset management of digital 
marketing materials, providing an interactive website that allows 
users to create interactive promotional materials for others from 
electronic and paper based content; providing temporary use of 
online non-downloadable software that enables customers to 
personalize, design, upload content, and customize printed items. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-06-2017 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304185234 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Strategist Digital Limited 
Unit 2, 12th Floor, Tak King Industrial Building, 27 Lee Chung 
Street, Chai Wan, Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Strategist Digital Limited (策略王數碼有限公司) 
Unit 2, 12th Floor, Tak King Industrial Building, 27 Lee Chung 
Street, Chai Wan, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business administration; office 
functions. 
Class 38: 
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Telecommunications. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304192948 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

普天綫纜集團有限公司 
中國內地 江西省南昌市 昌東大道 8899 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港商標 & 設計代理有限公司 
香港 金鐘道 89 號 力寶中心 2期 28 樓 2802 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、電氣、攝影、電影、光學、衡重、量度、發訊、檢驗(監
督)、救生和教學用具及儀器；錄製、通訊、重放聲音或形象的器具；磁性數
據載體，錄音盤；投幣啟動裝置的機械結構；現金收入記錄機、計算器、數
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據處理設備和計算機；滅火器械；電源材料（電線、電纜）；絕緣銅線；電
線圈；電纜；電纜護套；電力線路保護裝置；電線管；電線接頭；電纜接頭
套；連接器(電力)；電線連接物；接觸器(電接頭)；同軸電纜；同軸電纜接
頭；電線圈架；導管(電力)；電傳感器；電磁線圈；電導體；電氣導管；電
氣導體；電感應器；電器接插件；電器聯接器；電源插座；電源插座箱；電
力變換器；電力電容器；分線盒（電）；配電箱（電）；纖維光纜；光學纖
維（光導纖維）；光學纖維線；光纖；光纖電纜；連接器（數據處理設
備）；配線槽；濾波器；訊號耦合器；網絡訊號轉接器；通訊器材；內部通
訊設備；配電盤；連接器；光纖連接器；光源對色檢測儀；電力供應裝置；
電力交換設備；電力控制裝置；電解裝置；電池；電池片；電池充電器；電
池存儲系統；芯片(集成電路)；半導體；集成電路；變流器；變壓器；整流
器；限制器(電力)；電接頭；插頭, 插座及其它接頭(電連接器)；電測量裝
置；伏特計；奧姆錶(計)；電力線探測器；功率分配器；功率分析儀；功率
調節裝置；電力分析儀；交流電源設備和裝置；直流電源設備和裝置；電容
器；電壓突波保護器；電壓轉換器；電源模塊；電源適配器；電源裝置；電
源組；緊急電力供應裝置；集電器；斷路器；高壓電源；逆變器(電)；控制
板(電氣)；無線電設備；無線電天線杆；信號燈；電子信號發射器；信號遙
控電力設備；工業操作遙控電力裝置和電氣設備；電力線監控系統；電氣和
電子自動化系統；電氣監視裝置；數控裝置；天線；通訊裝置；電話線；電
話線接頭；衛星導航儀器；上述商品的零件、部件和配件；計算器軟件；已
錄製的計算器操作程序；可下載的計算器應用軟件；以上所有貨品均包括在
類別 9內。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304192957 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

普天綫纜集團有限公司 
中國內地 江西省南昌市 昌東大道 8899 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港商標 & 設計代理有限公司 
香港 金鐘道 89 號 力寶中心 2期 28 樓 2802 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、電氣、攝影、電影、光學、衡重、量度、發訊、檢驗(監
督)、救生和教學用具及儀器；錄製、通訊、重放聲音或形象的器具；磁性數
據載體，錄音盤；投幣啟動裝置的機械結構；現金收入記錄機、計算器、數
據處理設備和計算機；滅火器械；電源材料（電線、電纜）；絕緣銅線；電
線圈；電纜；電纜護套；電力線路保護裝置；電線管；電線接頭；電纜接頭
套；連接器(電力)；電線連接物；接觸器(電接頭)；同軸電纜；同軸電纜接
頭；電線圈架；導管(電力)；電傳感器；電磁線圈；電導體；電氣導管；電
氣導體；電感應器；電器接插件；電器聯接器；電源插座；電源插座箱；電
力變換器；電力電容器；分線盒（電）；配電箱（電）；纖維光纜；光學纖
維（光導纖維）；光學纖維線；光纖；光纖電纜；連接器（數據處理設
備）；配線槽；濾波器；訊號耦合器；網絡訊號轉接器；通訊器材；內部通
訊設備；配電盤；連接器；光纖連接器；光源對色檢測儀；電力供應裝置；
電力交換設備；電力控制裝置；電解裝置；電池；電池片；電池充電器；電
池存儲系統；芯片(集成電路)；半導體；集成電路；變流器；變壓器；整流
器；限制器(電力)；電接頭；插頭, 插座及其它接頭(電連接器)；電測量裝
置；伏特計；奧姆錶(計)；電力線探測器；功率分配器；功率分析儀；功率
調節裝置；電力分析儀；交流電源設備和裝置；直流電源設備和裝置；電容
器；電壓突波保護器；電壓轉換器；電源模塊；電源適配器；電源裝置；電
源組；緊急電力供應裝置；集電器；斷路器；高壓電源；逆變器(電)；控制
板(電氣)；無線電設備；無線電天線杆；信號燈；電子信號發射器；信號遙
控電力設備；工業操作遙控電力裝置和電氣設備；電力線監控系統；電氣和
電子自動化系統；電氣監視裝置；數控裝置；天線；通訊裝置；電話線；電
話線接頭；衛星導航儀器；上述商品的零件、部件和配件；計算器軟件；已
錄製的計算器操作程序；可下載的計算器應用軟件；以上所有貨品均包括在
類別 9內。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304194270 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The Applicant claims the colours red, pink and white as elements of 
Mark (B) in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA NTT DOCOMO (NTT DOCOMO, INC.) 
11-1, Nagatacho 2-chome, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-6150, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
32/F, Harbour Centre, 25 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
SIM cards; smart phones; mobile phones; computers; tablet 
computers; computer peripheral devices; USB flash drives; computer 
programs and software; sound transmitting apparatus; sound 
reproduction apparatus; integrated circuit cards [smart cards]; 
integrated circuit cards; batteries. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; publicity; advertising agency services; on-line 
advertising on a computer network; rental of advertising time on 
communication media; pay per click advertising; sales promotion for 
others; sales promotion through customer loyalty programs; 
promoting the goods and services of others by distributing coupons; 
marketing; marketing research; marketing analysis; compilation of 
information into computer databases; systemization of information 
into computer databases; updating and maintenance of data in 
computer databases. 
Class 38: 
Rental of SIM cards; rental of telecommunication equipment; rental 
of message sending apparatus; rental of modems; providing 
telecommunications connections to a global computer network; 
computer aided transmission of messages and images; voice 
transmission services; wireless electronic transmission of data. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304195891 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hong Kong Accredited DiamondEx Limited 
730 Star House, 3 Salisbury Road, TST, Kln, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hong Kong Accredited DiamondEx Limited 
Unit 730 Star House, 3 Salisbury Road, TST, Kln, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 36, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer hardware and software for communicating virtual currency 
between computers via a peer-to-peer global computer network; 
computer hardware and software for storing virtual currency; 
computer hardware and software for facilitating the electronic 
transfer of traditional currency and virtual currency; computer 
hardware and software for use in connection with electronic 
wallets; computer software for electronic securities and brokerage 
and trading services; electronic data featuring transferable 
electronic cash equivalent units having a specified cash value that 
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can be exchanged for virtual currency or converted into traditional 
currency or diamond; debit cards; credit cards; safe-keeping 
receipts (electronic); all included in Class 9. 
Class 36: 
Financial services, namely, facilitating secure peer-to-peer 
financial transactions using an electronic financial platform 
connected to a global computer network; electronic transmissions of 
traditional currency and virtual currency; peer-to-peer virtual 
currency exchange services for transferable electronic cash 
equivalent units having a specified cash value that can be 
exchanged for virtual currency or converted into traditional 
currency or diamond; electronic processing and transmission of 
virtual currency via electronic wallets; financial services, 
namely, storing virtual currency; electronic securities brokerage 
and trading services; debit card services; credit card services; 
all included in Class 36. 
Class 42: 
Electronic data storage services, namely, storing virtual currency 
tied to the value of a physical asset; all included in Class 42. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304197907 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

青海青宏工程諮詢有限公司 
中國內地 西寧市城東區 昆侖中路 1號 1號樓 2單元 2283 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

百利來會計師行(BAILILAI CPA) 
香港 皇后大道中 181 號 新紀元廣場低座 1501 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
計算機； 中央處理器（CPU）; 智能卡（集成電路卡）; 計算機程序（可下
載軟件）; 便携式計算機; 可下載的計算機應用軟件; 計算機硬件； 智能眼
鏡（數據處理）； 衛星導航儀器； 智能手機； 基因芯片（DNA 芯片）； 
宇宙學儀器； 科學用探測器； 科學衛星； 運載工具駕駛和控制模擬器； 
天文學儀器及裝置； 芯片（集成電路）； 電子芯片； 光導纖維（光學纖
維）； 動畫片; 科學、航海、測地、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信
號、檢驗 （ 監督）、救護（ 營救） 和教學用具及儀器， 錄製、通訊、重
放聲音和形象的器具， 磁性數據載體， 計算器和數據處理裝置， LED 顯示
屏; USB 移動硬碟; 全球定位系統（GPS）設備; 流動手提電話，電話; 通訊
器具; 視聽教學儀器; 集成電路; 電腦; 電腦軟件。 
類別 35: 
商業詢價; 商業信息代理； 商業管理和組織諮詢; 經營效率專家服務; 商業
評估; 商業管理顧問; 經濟預測; 商業信息; 飯店商業管理; 組織商業或廣
告交易會; 特許經營的商業管理; 商業中介服務; 爲第三方進行商業貿易的
談判和締約; 爲建築項目進行商業項目管理服務; 補償項目的商業管理（替
他人）; 進出口代理; 爲商品和服務的買賣雙方提供在綫市場; 商業企業遷
移; 計算機數據庫信息系統化; 商業審計; 廣告； 商業行政； 人事管理諮
詢; 公共關係; 市場分析及研究; 市場推廣; 在網上零售、批發及分銷; 安
排商業展覧及交易會; 為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商品; 電腦資料庫管理; 
職業介紹所。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 130/ 208 
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304198834 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Innovate Labs LLC 
3615 Tacoma Ave Los Angeles, California 90065, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

VIVIEN CHAN & CO. 
32/F, Harbour Centre, 25 Harbour Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software for transmission and delivery of information and 
data over the Internet 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304199581 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

範鵬 
山東省濟寧市任城區 金宇路與古槐路交叉口商動力電商大廈 18樓 1801 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

洲天秘書服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 707-713 號 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、轉換、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載
體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304199680 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The Applicant claims the colours deep blue (C:91 M:63 Y:23 K:0 ) 
and light blue (C:35 M:17 Y:1 K:0 ) as elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Baytacare Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. 
No. 3, No. 2 Road, Jilin Hi-Tech Development Zone, Jilin City, 
Jilin Province, The People's Republic of China 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Baytacare Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. 
Attn: Frank Lam / Jane Huang Suite 2002, 20/F., Haleson Building, 1 
Jubilee Street, Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304201983 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

喀什英雄互娛信息科技有限公司 
中國內地 新疆喀什地區 喀什經濟開發區深喀大道總部經濟區川渝大廈 9層
9012 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

標準香港企業註冊服務有限公司 
香港 九龍旺角彌敦道 678 號 華僑商業中心 15C 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、傳送、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄製、通訊、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載
體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火器械。 
類別 41: 
教育；提供培訓；娛樂；文體活動。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304203512AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

THE APPLICANT CLAIMS THE COLOR BLUE AS AN ELEMENT OF MARK "A" AND 
MARK "C" IN THE SERIES. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

WTT HK LIMITED 
Unit 925, 9/F, KITEC, 1 Trademart Drive, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WTT HK LIMITED 
Unit 925, 9/F, KITEC, 1 Trademart Drive, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 35, 37, 38, 40, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Computer hardware and computer software; computer programs; 
computer software supplied on the Internet; on-line electronic 
publications (downloadable from the Internet); scientific, 
surveying, electric, photographic, cinematographic, optical, 
weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision) and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
recording, receiving, transmitting and/or reproducing data, 
information, pictures, images, and/or sound; apparatus and 
instruments for displaying and/or printing out data, information, 
pictures and/or images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; video tapes, audio cassettes, compact 
discs, floppy discs and CD ROMS; videos and books in electronic 
form supplied on-line from databases or from facilities provided on 
the Internet; calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; computer software for searching of data; cards, wires, 
discs and semiconductor devices carrying computer programs; 
telecommunications apparatus, cables, devices, instruments, 
networks and circuitry; cables, cable installations, optical 
fibres, optical communication apparatus and circuitry, all for 
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telecommunication purposes and for communication of data, 
information, pictures, video, images and sound; electronic and 
computer apparatus and instruments for debiting and/or crediting 
financial accounts and/or for paying for goods or services; 
machine-readable debit and/or credit and/or charge cards; 
electronic and computer apparatus, instruments and software for 
communicating with computer networks and the world-wide web; 
television, radio, video and audio apparatus, equipment and 
devices; digital music (downloadable) provided from the Internet; 
digital music (downloadable) provided from Moving Picture Experts 
Group Layer-3 (MP3) Internet web sites; Moving Picture Experts 
Group Layer-3 (MP3) players; downloadable computer software for 
event scheduling and for managing, viewing and editing address 
books and other personal and professional contact information; 
apparatus for coding and decoding signals; computer software for 
document management; document management systems for electronic 
document processing, filing, searching and retrieval; telephone 
calling cards for making long distance call, prepaid charge cards; 
computer application software for use in management of a database; 
computer hardware and computer application software for use in the 
field of telecommunications; computer utility software; computer 
software and hardware for providing network, Internet and computer 
security; computer software and hardware for the management, 
administration and optimisation of computer networks and 
applications; computer software and hardware for detecting, 
blocking, intercepting, quarantining and removing malware and other 
threats to computer hardware and software; computer software, 
hardware and devices for encrypting and authenticating data; 
transponders; transmitters of electronic signals; apparatus for 
automatically connecting messages via telecommunications equipment; 
apparatus for recording of data on data carriers; authentication 
machines for use in information data processing; cable connectors 
for use in the data communications industry; cable terminals; 
cabling and wiring systems for telecommunications equipment; 
cellular telecommunications apparatus; cellular telecommunications 
instruments; communication and broadcasting apparatus and 
instruments; communication interface for connecting an electronic 
apparatus to wired or wireless communication networks; computer 
hardware and software for database management; computer hardware 
and software for facilitating and managing remote access to and 
communication with local area networks (LANs); computer network 
adapters, switches, routers and hubs; computer security and 
authentication software for controlling access to and 
communications with computers; computer software for application 
and database integration; computer software for financial 
accounting, financial reporting, customer relations management, 
project management, inventory management, order processing and 
contact management; computer software for preventing unauthorized 
access to computer networks; computer software for use in 
protecting the privacy and security of personal computers; computer 
terminals for use in point of sale systems; computer workstations; 
computer programs for use in system recovery; peripheral data 
processing equipment, data terminals, data input and output 
equipment for computers; diagnostic apparatus and instruments, not 
for medical purposes; digital communication systems; cloud 
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computing operating systems; cloud computer networks and 
applications; computer software platforms for cloud computing 
networks and applications; and parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304203521AB 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

THE APPLICANT CLAIMS THE COLOR BLUE AS AN ELEMENT OF MARK "A" IN 
THE SERIES. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

WTT HK LIMITED 
Unit 925, 9/F, KITEC, 1 Trademart Drive, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WTT HK LIMITED 
Unit 925, 9/F, KITEC, 1 Trademart Drive, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9, 37, 38, 39, 40, 41, 42, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Computer hardware and computer software; computer programs; 
computer software supplied on the Internet; on-line electronic 
publications (downloadable from the Internet); scientific, 
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surveying, electric, photographic, cinematographic, optical, 
weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision) and 
teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments for 
recording, receiving, transmitting and/or reproducing data, 
information, pictures, images, and/or sound; apparatus and 
instruments for displaying and/or printing out data, information, 
pictures and/or images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; video tapes, audio cassettes, compact 
discs, floppy discs and CD ROMS; videos and books in electronic 
form supplied on-line from databases or from facilities provided on 
the Internet; calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; computer software for searching of data; cards, wires, 
discs and semiconductor devices carrying computer programs; 
telecommunications apparatus, cables, devices, instruments, 
networks and circuitry; cables, cable installations, optical 
fibres, optical communication apparatus and circuitry, all for 
telecommunication purposes and for communication of data, 
information, pictures, video, images and sound; electronic and 
computer apparatus and instruments for debiting and/or crediting 
financial accounts and/or for paying for goods or services; 
machine-readable debit and/or credit and/or charge cards; 
electronic and computer apparatus, instruments and software for 
communicating with computer networks and the world-wide web; 
television, radio, video and audio apparatus, equipment and 
devices; digital music (downloadable) provided from the Internet; 
digital music (downloadable) provided from Moving Picture Experts 
Group Layer-3 (MP3) Internet web sites; Moving Picture Experts 
Group Layer-3 (MP3) players; downloadable computer software for 
event scheduling and for managing, viewing and editing address 
books and other personal and professional contact information; 
apparatus for coding and decoding signals; computer software for 
document management; document management systems for electronic 
document processing, filing, searching and retrieval; telephone 
calling cards for making long distance call, prepaid charge cards; 
computer application software for use in management of a database; 
computer hardware and computer application software for use in the 
field of telecommunications; computer utility software; computer 
software and hardware for providing network, Internet and computer 
security; computer software and hardware for the management, 
administration and optimisation of computer networks and 
applications; computer software and hardware for detecting, 
blocking, intercepting, quarantining and removing malware and other 
threats to computer hardware and software; computer software, 
hardware and devices for encrypting and authenticating data; 
transponders; transmitters of electronic signals; apparatus for 
automatically connecting messages via telecommunications equipment; 
apparatus for recording of data on data carriers; authentication 
machines for use in information data processing; cable connectors 
for use in the data communications industry; cable terminals; 
cabling and wiring systems for telecommunications equipment; 
cellular telecommunications apparatus; cellular telecommunications 
instruments; communication and broadcasting apparatus and 
instruments; communication interface for connecting an electronic 
apparatus to wired or wireless communication networks; computer 
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hardware and software for database management; computer hardware 
and software for facilitating and managing remote access to and 
communication with local area networks (LANs); computer network 
adapters, switches, routers and hubs; computer security and 
authentication software for controlling access to and 
communications with computers; computer software for application 
and database integration; computer software for financial 
accounting, financial reporting, customer relations management, 
project management, inventory management, order processing and 
contact management; computer software for preventing unauthorized 
access to computer networks; computer software for use in 
protecting the privacy and security of personal computers; computer 
terminals for use in point of sale systems; computer workstations; 
computer programs for use in system recovery; peripheral data 
processing equipment, data terminals, data input and output 
equipment for computers; diagnostic apparatus and instruments, not 
for medical purposes; digital communication systems; cloud 
computing operating systems; cloud computer networks and 
applications; computer software platforms for cloud computing 
networks and applications; and parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304206267 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Yuta Fukagawa 
38-17, Omori Higashi 4-chome, Ota-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Cameras; digital cameras; rechargeable batteries for cameras and 
digital cameras; battery chargers for cameras and digital cameras; 
straps for cameras and digital cameras; protective caps for camera 
bodies; hot shoe covers (accessories for cameras); computer 
software; camera lenses; lens caps; eyepiece caps; eyecups 
(accessories for cameras); USB cables; audio video cables; LCD 
monitor covers; eyepieces; cable clips for USB cables; ferrite 
cores (magnetic cores); terminal covers for stereo mini plug 
cables; battery chamber covers; instruction manuals in electronic 
format; electronic publications (downloadable); lens hoods; 
electronic viewfinders; camera grips (accessories for cameras); 
mount adapters for camera and digital cameras; memory cards; cases 
for cameras and digital cameras. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304210668 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Laird PLC 
100 Pall Mall, London, SW1Y 5NQ, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electrically operated master control units, and related software 
for use in the materials handling industry; electronic equipment 
and vehicle collision avoidance systems; computer hardware, namely, 
wireless modules; Wireless transmitters and receivers; RAMP (range 
amplified multipoint) modules, namely, transceivers for wireless 
communication and data transfer; antennas; power chargers for 
mobile electronics; battery components, namely, connectors, 
terminals, leads, vent caps, connector clamps, battery boxes and 
expandable rack components for batteries; splitters and couplers 
for antenna systems; Computer electrical and electronic asset 
tracking devices, namely, computer devices for position tracking; 
radio remote control systems for controlling machines, equipment 
and vehicles comprised of remote control units, digital signal and 
data processing software; Video systems consisting of video 
cameras, monitors, recorders and video transmission apparatus; 
underground communications systems, namely, consisting of video 
cameras, monitors, recorders and video transmission apparatus; 
Apparatus for converting thermal energy to electrical energy, 
namely, thermoelectric converters; thermoelectric assemblies, 
namely, apparatus for the conversion of electrical energy to cool, 
heat or temperature stabilize electronics; thermoelectric modules, 
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namely, semiconductor-based devices for the conversion of 
electrical energy to cool, heat or temperature stabilize 
electronics; electrical contacts for electronic devices, namely, 
ferrite contacts, ferrite power filters, ferrite signal filters, 
ferrite noise suppressors; ferrite chip bead. 
Class 11: 
Peltier cooling and heating apparatus; heat exchangers not being 
parts of machines for recirculating liquid to air heat exchangers 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304210677 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Laird PLC 
100 Pall Mall, London, SW1Y 5NQ, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Electrically operated master control units, and related software 
for use in the materials handling industry; electronic equipment 
and vehicle collision avoidance systems; computer hardware, namely, 
wireless modules; Wireless transmitters and receivers; RAMP (range 
amplified multipoint) modules, namely, transceivers for wireless 
communication and data transfer; antennas; power chargers for 
mobile electronics; battery components, namely, connectors, 
terminals, leads, vent caps, connector clamps, battery boxes and 
expandable rack components for batteries; splitters and couplers 
for antenna systems; Computer electrical and electronic asset 
tracking devices, namely, computer devices for position tracking; 
radio remote control systems for controlling machines, equipment 
and vehicles comprised of remote control units, digital signal and 
data processing software; Video systems consisting of video 
cameras, monitors, recorders and video transmission apparatus; 
underground communications systems, namely, consisting of video 
cameras, monitors, recorders and video transmission apparatus; 
Apparatus for converting thermal energy to electrical energy, 
namely, thermoelectric converters; thermoelectric assemblies, 
namely, apparatus for the conversion of electrical energy to cool, 
heat or temperature stabilize electronics; thermoelectric modules, 
namely, semiconductor-based devices for the conversion of 
electrical energy to cool, heat or temperature stabilize 
electronics; electrical contacts for electronic devices, namely, 
ferrite contacts, ferrite power filters, ferrite signal filters, 
ferrite noise suppressors; ferrite chip bead. 
Class 11: 
Peltier cooling and heating apparatus; heat exchangers not being 
parts of machines for recirculating liquid to air heat exchangers 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304211900 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

胡育武 
廣東省深圳市羅湖區 經二路 38 號華清園 A棟 1008 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港韋豐商務科技有限公司 
香港 九龍旺⻆花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 1605A 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、轉換、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載
體，錄音盤；光碟，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算器；計算器軟體；滅火設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304218912 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Home Box Office, Inc. 
1100 Avenue of the Americas NEW YORK, NY 10036, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound or 
images; magnetic data carriers, recording discs; compact discs, 
DVDs and other digital recording media; mechanisms for coin-
operated apparatus; data processing equipment; computer software; 
audio and video recordings featuring a television series; sound 
recordings featuring a television series; downloadable audio and 
video recordings featuring a television series; downloadable 
computer games; downloadable computer game software for use with 
mobile phones, tablets, smartphones, wireless devices and personal 
computers; downloadable multimedia files containing artwork, text, 
audio, video, games, and internet web links relating to music and 
television; video game cartridges and discs; video game software; 
pre-recorded video clips; pre-recorded audio clips; downloadable 
software featuring entertainment content relating to a television 
series. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services in the nature of an ongoing television 
series; provision of on-line entertainment; provision of on-line 
information relating to entertainment; audio and video 
entertainment services provided online from a computer database or 
the Internet; providing entertainment information, news and 
commentary via an on-line global computer network; interactive 
entertainment services; interactive online entertainment services 
in the nature of a website containing photographic, video and prose 
presentation and related video clips and other multimedia materials 
featuring content from or related to a television series; providing 
non-downloadable online video games; providing information relating 
to video games by a communication network; provision of television 
and video entertainment via a global communications network. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： N/A 
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Limitation: 
[527] 條件： 

Condition: 
N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304226157 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours green, blue, white and black as 
elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Environmental Systems Research Institute, Inc. 
380 New York Street, Los Angeles, CA 92373, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software, namely, computer software for storing, 
retrieving, analyzing and for displaying data in a geographic 
format, for map design and for the management of geographic and 
spatial data; spatial data software for presenting geographic 
information; data conversion software; computer software for use as 
programming tools in developing software applications; map making 
software; prerecorded recording discs featuring geographic 
information; and prerecorded CD-ROMS featuring geographic 
information. 
Class 16: 
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Printed matter, namely, manuals for use with computer software and 
product information guides. 
Class 41: 
Educational services, namely, training services that employ 
computer software in the field of map design and the management of 
geographic information; educational instruction services, namely, 
classes, seminars, and workshops that employ computer software in 
the field of map design and the management of geographic 
information. 
Class 42: 
Consulting services in the field of map design, namely, mapping 
services; scientific and industrial research in the field of 
geographic mapping and geographic information; computer programming 
services; software design and computer programming services, all 
relating to geographic mapping and geographic information; computer 
software design relating to databases and product support services 
relating thereto; and computer services through a global computer 
network, namely, providing on-line non-downloadable computer 
software featuring maps and geographical information and data; 
computer services for use with location-aware mobile applications, 
namely, providing online non-downloadable computer software 
featuring maps and geographical information and data; software as a 
service (SAAS) services, namely, hosting SaaS cloud computing 
software platforms for maps and geographic and location knowledge, 
and on premises computer software platforms for maps and geographic 
and location knowledge, namely, providing a cloud-based 
collaborative content management system allowing users to use or 
create application software providing for the creation, sharing, 
hosting, publishing, storing, analyzing, editing and manipulation 
of maps and geographic data, providing virtual computer systems and 
virtual computer environments through cloud computing, and 
consulting services in the field of cloud computing. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304226481 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Seleven Gallery Limited 
香港 官塘偉業街 209-211 號 富合工廠大廈 12 樓 D室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Seleven Gallery Limited 
香港 官塘偉業街 209-211 號 富合工廠大廈 12 樓 D室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 18, 25, 35, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電影 
類別 14: 
鐘錶和計時儀器 
類別 18: 
皮革和人造皮革；毛皮；行李箱和背包；雨傘和陽傘；手杖；鞭，馬具和鞍
具；動物用項圈。 
類別 25: 
服裝，鞋，帽；皮帶（服裝）和衣服。 
類別 35: 
廣告；商業經營；商業管理；辦公事務。 
類別 42: 
科學技術服務和與之相關的研究與設計服務；工業分析與研究；計算機硬件
與軟件的設計與開發。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

不適用 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304226553 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours purple, white and black as 
elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

PUBBIT GROUP LIMITED 
UNIT A, 5/F, MAX SHARE CTR, 373 KING'S RD, NORTH POINT, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Rm 701-2, 7/F, Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier Street, Sheung 
Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Internet communication apparatus; apparatus and devices for network 
connection; apparatus for broadcasting, recording, transmission or 
reproduction of sound or images; computer programs for recording, 
processing, receiving, reproducing, transmitting, modifying, 
compressing, decompressing, broadcasting, merging, and/or enhancing 
sound, video, images, graphics and data. 
Class 41: 
Audio and video entertainment services provided online from a 
computer database or the Internet; distribution [other than 
transportation] of cine-films or video-tapes; electronic publishing 
services; information services relating to entertainment; live 
entertainment services; music entertainment services; online 
entertainment services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 149/ 208 
 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304227985 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Spectris PLC 
Heritage House, Church Road, Egham, Surry TW20 9QD, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hogan Lovells 
11th Floor, One Pacific Place, 88 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scanners; process controlling software; Decoders; data processing; 
Computer programmes [programs], recorded; Software; bar code 
readers; bar code decoders; data loggers and recorders; bar code 
scanners; Digital downloadable publications; infrared scanners; USB 
operating software; monitoring, weighing, test and measurement 
software; Counter; Scale; electronic weighing scales; Gauges; 
Rulers;  calibration devices; Transmitters;  Radios; Radio 
apparatus;  telecommunication transmitters; Launcher 
(telecommunication); telecommunication networks; monitoring 
apparatus [electric]; Tape recorders; seismic detectors; 
Spectrometers; instruments for measuring vibration; water quality 
measuring instruments and apparatus; level measuring instruments 
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and apparatus; flow measuring apparatus; particle detecting 
apparatus; material testing apparatus; laser measuring systems; 
weight measuring instruments; ultrasonic measuring apparatus; 
vibration detectors; instruments for temperature control; particle 
detectors; Viscometers; resistance temperature detectors; 
temperature controlling apparatus; temperature controllers; 
temperature measuring instruments; apparatus for analysing gases; 
laboratory instruments [other than for medical use]; Meters; 
Measuring apparatus; infrared detectors; vibration sensors; 
infrared thermometers; infrared detection apparatus; ultrasonic 
thickness gauges; humidity measuring apparatus; instruments for 
measuring pressure; vibration exciters; instruments for measuring 
pressure; torque measuring apparatus; humidity meters; apparatus 
for analysing gases; lasers for industrial use; material testing 
instruments and machines; Lasers; Testing apparatus not for medical 
purposes; Detector; Cosmographic instruments; Apparatus and 
instruments for physics; material testing instruments and machines; 
Measuring instruments and machines; Spectroscopes; Spectrometers; 
electric regulating devices; Thermistors; Thermocouples; Wafers for 
integrated circuit; Transformers; humidity sensors; switches, 
electric; transducer apparatus; pressure sensors; infrared sensors; 
programmable logic controllers; Amplifiers; ultrasonic sensors; 
electric control devices; Sensors; X-ray apparatus for industrial 
purposes; X-ray tubes not for medical purposes; apparatus and 
installations for the production of X-rays, not for medical 
purposes; X-ray analysers [other than for medical use]; X-ray 
spectroscopy apparatus [other than for medical use]; X-ray gauges. 
Class 42: 
Quality control services; quality testing; quality control; 
laboratory testing services; Technical research; Quality 
assessment; Environmental protection research; certification 
[quality control]; quality control testing; Scientific research; 
environmental consultancy services; Engineering;  Technology 
consultancy ; Quality system certification; Research and 
development of new products for others; measurement services; 
calibration services; recordal of seismic data; geo-seismic survey 
services; chemical analysis services; chemical analysis; materials 
testing; design of computer software; Computer software 
consultancy; installation of software; Rental  of software; repair 
of software; Maintenance of software; Updating of software; 
Monitoring of computer systems by remote access. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304227994 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Spectris PLC 
Heritage House, Church Road, Egham, Surry TW20 9QD, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Hogan Lovells 
11th Floor, One Pacific Place, 88 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scanners; process controlling software; Decoders; data processing; 
Computer programmes [programs], recorded; Software; bar code 
readers; bar code decoders; data loggers and recorders; bar code 
scanners; Digital downloadable publications; infrared scanners; USB 
operating software; monitoring, weighing, test and measurement 
software; Counter; Scale; electronic weighing scales; Gauges; 
Rulers;  calibration devices; Transmitters;  Radios; Radio 
apparatus;  telecommunication transmitters; Launcher 
(telecommunication); telecommunication networks; monitoring 
apparatus [electric]; Tape recorders; seismic detectors; 
Spectrometers; instruments for measuring vibration; water quality 
measuring instruments and apparatus; level measuring instruments 
and apparatus; flow measuring apparatus; particle detecting 
apparatus; material testing apparatus; laser measuring systems; 
weight measuring instruments; ultrasonic measuring apparatus; 
vibration detectors; instruments for temperature control; particle 
detectors; Viscometers; resistance temperature detectors; 
temperature controlling apparatus; temperature controllers; 
temperature measuring instruments; apparatus for analysing gases; 
laboratory instruments [other than for medical use]; Meters; 
Measuring apparatus; infrared detectors; vibration sensors; 
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infrared thermometers; infrared detection apparatus; ultrasonic 
thickness gauges; humidity measuring apparatus; instruments for 
measuring pressure; vibration exciters; instruments for measuring 
pressure; torque measuring apparatus; humidity meters; apparatus 
for analysing gases; lasers for industrial use; material testing 
instruments and machines; Lasers; Testing apparatus not for medical 
purposes; Detector; Cosmographic instruments; Apparatus and 
instruments for physics; material testing instruments and machines; 
Measuring instruments and machines; Spectroscopes; Spectrometers; 
electric regulating devices; Thermistors; Thermocouples; Wafers for 
integrated circuit; Transformers; humidity sensors; switches, 
electric; transducer apparatus; pressure sensors; infrared sensors; 
programmable logic controllers; Amplifiers; ultrasonic sensors; 
electric control devices; Sensors; X-ray apparatus for industrial 
purposes; X-ray tubes not for medical purposes; apparatus and 
installations for the production of X-rays, not for medical 
purposes; X-ray analysers [other than for medical use]; X-ray 
spectroscopy apparatus [other than for medical use]; X-ray gauges. 
Class 42: 
Quality control services; quality testing; quality control; 
laboratory testing services; Technical research; Quality 
assessment; Environmental protection research; certification 
[quality control]; quality control testing; Scientific research; 
environmental consultancy services; Engineering; Technology 
consultancy ; Quality system certification; Research and 
development of new products for others; measurement services; 
calibration services; recordal of seismic data; geo-seismic survey 
services; chemical analysis services; chemical analysis; materials 
testing; design of computer software; Computer software 
consultancy; installation of software; Rental  of software; repair 
of software; Maintenance of software; Updating of software; 
Monitoring of computer systems by remote access. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304228245 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

LINE CORPORATION 
4-1-6 Shinjuku, Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Software; Downloadable smart phone application (software); 
Downloadable tablet PC application (software); Computer software 
for viewing electronic comics on the Internet; computer programs 
[downloadable software]; Electronic payment computer software; 
Computer software for organizing and capturing digital images and 
photos; Computer programs for video / audio and video editing; 
computer software for wireless content delivery; Video recording / 
editing / saving / sharing / computer software for transmission and 
broadcasting; Computer software for distribution / monitoring of 
Internet content; electric audio and visual apparatus and 
instruments; telecommunication machines and implements; USB 
memories; downloadable electronic album; downloadable music files; 
downloadable digital video recordings; downloadable image files; 
downloadable multimedia file; media content. 
Class 35: 
Retail store services featuring cushions; Retail store services 
featuring software; Retail store services featuring mobile phone 
cases; Retail store services featuring universal serial bus (USB) 
devices; Retail store services featuring sticker for protecting 
liquid crystal for smart phones; Retail store services featuring 
action figure dolls; Retail store services featuring dolls; Retail 
store services featuring plastic character toys; Retail store 
services featuring sleep masks; Retail store services featuring 
clothing; Retail store services featuring downloadable music files; 
Retail store services featuring downloadable electronic album; 
Retail store services featuring downloadable digital video 
recordings; Retail store services featuring recorded data files; 
Retail store services featuring downloadable image; Retail store 
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services featuring downloadable image; Retail store services 
featuring downloadable image files; Retail store services featuring 
stickers and sticker albums; Retail store services featuring 
downloadable multimedia file; Retail store services featuring media 
content. 
Class 38: 
providing access to electronic publications; transmission of 
downloadable electronic publications; transmission of digital files 
of comic via a wired or wireless network; transmission of comic 
information via a wired or wireless network; data communication; 
transmission of video via the mobile and internet; electronic 
bulletin board services; transmission of mobile contents via online 
networks; transmission and distribution of data or audiovisual 
images via a global computer network or the Internet; video 
streaming services via the internet; podcasting services; providing 
access to platforms on the Internet, as well as on the mobile 
Internet; Providing user access to website for video shooting / 
editing / saving / sharing / transmission and broadcasting; 
Transmission of Mobile content for video shooting / editing / 
saving / sharing / transmission and broadcasting; Providing user 
access to online platform for video shooting / editing / saving / 
sharing / transmission and broadcasting; transmission, broadcasting 
and reception of audio, video, still and moving images, text and 
data; telecommunications; Internet broadcasting; netcasting 
[broadcasting over a global computer network]; providing access to 
portals on the Internet. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

23-06-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

40-2017-0078040 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 155/ 208 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304232682 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

黃玉龍 
香港 新界粉嶺雍盛苑 雍華閣 2112 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

卓遠知識產權有限公司 
香港 上環禧利街 27 號 富輝商業中心 7樓 701-702 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
儲存卡; 智能卡; 照相機袋; 連接器（數據處理設備）; 充電器; 電池充電
器; 移動電源 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304235120 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red, blue, black and white as 
elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

John Swire & Sons Limited 
Swire House, 59 Buckingham Gate, London SW1E 6AJ, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; 
downloadable electronic books, magazines, periodicals, newsletters, 
newspapers, journals, and other publications; electronic publishing 
software; data synchronization software; servers; computer software 
(downloadable); computer software applications; mobile phone 
applications; authentication software; computer programs for 
accessing, browsing and search online databases; downloadable 
computer software to facilitate the electronic transmission of 
information, data, documents, voice, and images over the Internet; 
computer software (downloadable) for navigation, geographic, 
destination, transportation and traffic information, driving and 
walking directions, customized mapping of locations, street atlas 
information, electronic map display, and destination information; 
bar code readers; mobile application and computer search engine 
software in the field of catering and services for providing food 
and beverage, restaurants, food stores, shopping malls and hotel 
accommodations; on-line electronic books and publications featuring 
information and reviews about catering and services for providing 
food and beverage, restaurants, food stores, shopping malls and 
hotel accommodations; software for processing electronic payments 
to and from others; software, namely, electronic financial platform 
that accommodates multiple types of payment and debt transactions 
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in an integrated mobile device and web based environment; 
magnetically encoded credit cards and debit cards; magnetically 
encoded prepaid cards; computer software for use in connection with 
the electronic storage, transmission, presentation, verification, 
authentication, and redemption of coupons, rebates, discounts, 
incentives, and special offers; computer application software, 
namely, software that allows users to find, research, analyze, 
compare and book special offers and promotions and daily deals in 
the fields of consumer goods and services; computer application 
software, namely, software that allows users to access discounts, 
rebates, price-comparison information, and product reviews; 
computer software for use in connection with consumer loyalty 
programs and loyalty cards used to access and use loyalty points; 
all included in Class 9. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; office functions; public relations; import-export 
agency services; business management; business administration; 
accounting, business research and information services; rental of 
office machines and equipment; advertising services provided via 
the Internet; rental of advertising space; analysis of advertising 
response and market research; organisation of exhibitions for 
commercial or advertising purposes; search engine optimization for 
sales promotion; provision of business information; dissemination 
of business information of goods and services of others via local 
and global computer networks; publication of publicity materials; 
computer provision of sales, business, advertising and promotional 
information through a global computer network and via the Internet; 
data processing; database management; updating and maintenance of 
data in computer databases; compilation of information into 
computer databases; providing, searching, browsing and retrieving 
information, sites, and other resources available on global 
computer networks and other electronic and communications networks 
for others for purposes of providing business information, consumer 
information (commercial information and advice for consumers), and 
commercial information; presentation of goods on communication 
media for retail purposes; management, organisation, operation and 
supervision of loyalty, reward and incentive schemes; promotional 
information and advisory services provided to members and to 
subscribers of loyalty, reward and incentive schemes; arranging and 
conducting incentive rewards programs to promote the sale of goods 
and services; operation of sales and/or promotional incentive 
schemes; supervision and management of sales and/or promotional 
incentive schemes; compilations of directories for publishing on 
the Internet and other electronic, computer and communications 
networks; subscription services, namely, providing subscriptions to 
text, data, image, audio, video, and multimedia content, provided 
via the Internet and other electronic and communications networks; 
computerized on-line ordering featuring general merchandise and 
general consumer goods; online retail services and retail store 
services in the field of food and beverages, hotel accommodations; 
bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of 
goods, enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those 
goods from a general merchandise Internet website or by means of 
telecommunications; all included in Class 35. 
Class 38: 
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Telecommunications; communication via computers; communication 
services over mobile telecommunication networks and computer 
networks; computer bulletin boards; electronic bulletin board 
services [telecommunications services]; providing online bulletin 
boards for the transmission of messages among computer users; 
providing access to computer databases and computer networks; 
providing wireless telecommunications via electronic communications 
networks; electronic mail services; delivery of messages by 
electronic transmission; telecommunication access services; 
providing access to online searchable databases of text, data, 
image, audio, video, and multimedia content; electronic 
transmission of audio and video files via computer and other 
electronic communications networks; providing access to computer 
bulletin boards and real-time chat forums; transmission of data, 
sound and pictures by electronic means; transmission of information 
by electronic mail means; all included in Class 38. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; teaching, instruction services and tuition 
relating to business management, computer, computer software, 
computer aided research and developments, computerized design 
system; training services relating to the use and application of 
work stations, commercial electronic and telecommunication systems; 
arranging and conducting of conferences; publication of texts, 
books and journals (others than publicity texts); publication of 
diagrams, images and photographs; publication of newspapers, 
magazines and periodicals; providing training in the use and 
operation of computer software and computer systems; provision of 
information relating to education, training, entertainment, 
recreation, sporting, social and cultural activities; providing on-
line electronic publications (not downloadable); provision of 
information, data, graphics, sound, music, videos, animation and 
text for entertainment purpose; provision of club recreation, 
sporting and gymnasium facilities; club entertainment, discotheque, 
fashion show and night club services; club services relating to 
entertainment, education and cultural services; organizing and 
conducting exhibitions, fashion shows, educational shows and 
cultural shows and performances; art exhibition and gallery 
services; providing sports facilities; providing facilities for 
movies, shows, plays, music or educational training; providing 
websites and computer applications featuring information in the 
field of entertainment, music, sports, news, and arts and culture; 
all included in class 41. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 159/ 208 
 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304235139 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

John Swire & Sons Limited 
Swire House, 59 Buckingham Gate, London SW1E 6AJ, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; 
downloadable electronic books, magazines, periodicals, newsletters, 
newspapers, journals, and other publications; electronic publishing 
software; data synchronization software; servers; computer software 
(downloadable); computer software applications; mobile phone 
applications; authentication software; computer programs for 
accessing, browsing and search online databases; downloadable 
computer software to facilitate the electronic transmission of 
information, data, documents, voice, and images over the Internet; 
computer software (downloadable) for navigation, geographic, 
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destination, transportation and traffic information, driving and 
walking directions, customized mapping of locations, street atlas 
information, electronic map display, and destination information; 
bar code readers; mobile application and computer search engine 
software in the field of catering and services for providing food 
and beverage, restaurants, food stores, shopping malls and hotel 
accommodations; on-line electronic books and publications featuring 
information and reviews about catering and services for providing 
food and beverage, restaurants, food stores, shopping malls and 
hotel accommodations; software for processing electronic payments 
to and from others; software, namely, electronic financial platform 
that accommodates multiple types of payment and debt transactions 
in an integrated mobile device and web based environment; 
magnetically encoded credit cards and debit cards; magnetically 
encoded prepaid cards; computer software for use in connection with 
the electronic storage, transmission, presentation, verification, 
authentication, and redemption of coupons, rebates, discounts, 
incentives, and special offers; computer application software, 
namely, software that allows users to find, research, analyze, 
compare and book special offers and promotions and daily deals in 
the fields of consumer goods and services; computer application 
software, namely, software that allows users to access discounts, 
rebates, price-comparison information, and product reviews; 
computer software for use in connection with consumer loyalty 
programs and loyalty cards used to access and use loyalty points; 
all included in Class 9. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; office functions; public relations; import-export 
agency services; business management; business administration; 
accounting, business research and information services; rental of 
office machines and equipment; advertising services provided via 
the Internet; rental of advertising space; analysis of advertising 
response and market research; organisation of exhibitions for 
commercial or advertising purposes; search engine optimization for 
sales promotion; provision of business information; dissemination 
of business information of goods and services of others via local 
and global computer networks; publication of publicity materials; 
computer provision of sales, business, advertising and promotional 
information through a global computer network and via the Internet; 
data processing; database management; updating and maintenance of 
data in computer databases; compilation of information into 
computer databases; providing, searching, browsing and retrieving 
information, sites, and other resources available on global 
computer networks and other electronic and communications networks 
for others for purposes of providing business information, consumer 
information (commercial information and advice for consumers), and 
commercial information; presentation of goods on communication 
media for retail purposes; management, organisation, operation and 
supervision of loyalty, reward and incentive schemes; promotional 
information and advisory services provided to members and to 
subscribers of loyalty, reward and incentive schemes; arranging and 
conducting incentive rewards programs to promote the sale of goods 
and services; operation of sales and/or promotional incentive 
schemes; supervision and management of sales and/or promotional 
incentive schemes; compilations of directories for publishing on 
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the Internet and other electronic, computer and communications 
networks; subscription services, namely, providing subscriptions to 
text, data, image, audio, video, and multimedia content, provided 
via the Internet and other electronic and communications networks; 
computerized on-line ordering featuring general merchandise and 
general consumer goods; online retail services and retail store 
services in the field of food and beverages, hotel accommodations; 
bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of 
goods, enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those 
goods from a general merchandise Internet website or by means of 
telecommunications; all included in Class 35. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; communication via computers; communication 
services over mobile telecommunication networks and computer 
networks; computer bulletin boards; electronic bulletin board 
services [telecommunications services]; providing online bulletin 
boards for the transmission of messages among computer users; 
providing access to computer databases and computer networks; 
providing wireless telecommunications via electronic communications 
networks; electronic mail services; delivery of messages by 
electronic transmission; telecommunication access services; 
providing access to online searchable databases of text, data, 
image, audio, video, and multimedia content; electronic 
transmission of audio and video files via computer and other 
electronic communications networks; providing access to computer 
bulletin boards and real-time chat forums; transmission of data, 
sound and pictures by electronic means; transmission of information 
by electronic mail means; all included in Class 38. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; teaching, instruction services and tuition 
relating to business management, computer, computer software, 
computer aided research and developments, computerized design 
system; training services relating to the use and application of 
work stations, commercial electronic and telecommunication systems; 
arranging and conducting of conferences; publication of texts, 
books and journals (others than publicity texts); publication of 
diagrams, images and photographs; publication of newspapers, 
magazines and periodicals; providing training in the use and 
operation of computer software and computer systems; provision of 
information relating to education, training, entertainment, 
recreation, sporting, social and cultural activities; providing on-
line electronic publications (not downloadable); provision of 
information, data, graphics, sound, music, videos, animation and 
text for entertainment purpose; provision of club recreation, 
sporting and gymnasium facilities; club entertainment, discotheque, 
fashion show and night club services; club services relating to 
entertainment, education and cultural services; organizing and 
conducting exhibitions, fashion shows, educational shows and 
cultural shows and performances; art exhibition and gallery 
services; providing sports facilities; providing facilities for 
movies, shows, plays, music or educational training; providing 
websites and computer applications featuring information in the 
field of entertainment, music, sports, news, and arts and culture; 
all included in class 41. 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304235157 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

John Swire & Sons Limited 
Swire House, 59 Buckingham Gate, London SW1E 6AJ, UNITED KINGDOM 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Mayer Brown JSM 
16th-19th Floors, Prince's Building, 10 Chater Road, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
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recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; 
downloadable electronic books, magazines, periodicals, newsletters, 
newspapers, journals, and other publications; electronic publishing 
software; data synchronization software; servers; computer software 
(downloadable); computer software applications; mobile phone 
applications; authentication software; computer programs for 
accessing, browsing and search online databases; downloadable 
computer software to facilitate the electronic transmission of 
information, data, documents, voice, and images over the Internet; 
computer software (downloadable) for navigation, geographic, 
destination, transportation and traffic information, driving and 
walking directions, customized mapping of locations, street atlas 
information, electronic map display, and destination information; 
bar code readers; mobile application and computer search engine 
software in the field of catering and services for providing food 
and beverage, restaurants, food stores, shopping malls and hotel 
accommodations; on-line electronic books and publications featuring 
information and reviews about catering and services for providing 
food and beverage, restaurants, food stores, shopping malls and 
hotel accommodations; software for processing electronic payments 
to and from others; software, namely, electronic financial platform 
that accommodates multiple types of payment and debt transactions 
in an integrated mobile device and web based environment; 
magnetically encoded credit cards and debit cards; magnetically 
encoded prepaid cards; computer software for use in connection with 
the electronic storage, transmission, presentation, verification, 
authentication, and redemption of coupons, rebates, discounts, 
incentives, and special offers; computer application software, 
namely, software that allows users to find, research, analyze, 
compare and book special offers and promotions and daily deals in 
the fields of consumer goods and services; computer application 
software, namely, software that allows users to access discounts, 
rebates, price-comparison information, and product reviews; 
computer software for use in connection with consumer loyalty 
programs and loyalty cards used to access and use loyalty points; 
all included in Class 9. 
Class 35: 
Advertising; office functions; public relations; import-export 
agency services; business management; business administration; 
accounting, business research and information services; rental of 
office machines and equipment; advertising services provided via 
the Internet; rental of advertising space; analysis of advertising 
response and market research; organisation of exhibitions for 
commercial or advertising purposes; search engine optimization for 
sales promotion; provision of business information; dissemination 
of business information of goods and services of others via local 
and global computer networks; publication of publicity materials; 
computer provision of sales, business, advertising and promotional 
information through a global computer network and via the Internet; 
data processing; database management; updating and maintenance of 
data in computer databases; compilation of information into 
computer databases; providing, searching, browsing and retrieving 
information, sites, and other resources available on global 
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computer networks and other electronic and communications networks 
for others for purposes of providing business information, consumer 
information (commercial information and advice for consumers), and 
commercial information; presentation of goods on communication 
media for retail purposes; management, organisation, operation and 
supervision of loyalty, reward and incentive schemes; promotional 
information and advisory services provided to members and to 
subscribers of loyalty, reward and incentive schemes; arranging and 
conducting incentive rewards programs to promote the sale of goods 
and services; operation of sales and/or promotional incentive 
schemes; supervision and management of sales and/or promotional 
incentive schemes; compilations of directories for publishing on 
the Internet and other electronic, computer and communications 
networks; subscription services, namely, providing subscriptions to 
text, data, image, audio, video, and multimedia content, provided 
via the Internet and other electronic and communications networks; 
computerized on-line ordering featuring general merchandise and 
general consumer goods; online retail services and retail store 
services in the field of food and beverages, hotel accommodations; 
bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of 
goods, enabling customers to conveniently view and purchase those 
goods from a general merchandise Internet website or by means of 
telecommunications; all included in Class 35. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications; communication via computers; communication 
services over mobile telecommunication networks and computer 
networks; computer bulletin boards; electronic bulletin board 
services [telecommunications services]; providing online bulletin 
boards for the transmission of messages among computer users; 
providing access to computer databases and computer networks; 
providing wireless telecommunications via electronic communications 
networks; electronic mail services; delivery of messages by 
electronic transmission; telecommunication access services; 
providing access to online searchable databases of text, data, 
image, audio, video, and multimedia content; electronic 
transmission of audio and video files via computer and other 
electronic communications networks; providing access to computer 
bulletin boards and real-time chat forums; transmission of data, 
sound and pictures by electronic means; transmission of information 
by electronic mail means; all included in Class 38. 
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and 
cultural activities; teaching, instruction services and tuition 
relating to business management, computer, computer software, 
computer aided research and developments, computerized design 
system; training services relating to the use and application of 
work stations, commercial electronic and telecommunication systems; 
arranging and conducting of conferences; publication of texts, 
books and journals (others than publicity texts); publication of 
diagrams, images and photographs; publication of newspapers, 
magazines and periodicals; providing training in the use and 
operation of computer software and computer systems; provision of 
information relating to education, training, entertainment, 
recreation, sporting, social and cultural activities; providing on-
line electronic publications (not downloadable); provision of 
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information, data, graphics, sound, music, videos, animation and 
text for entertainment purpose; provision of club recreation, 
sporting and gymnasium facilities; club entertainment, discotheque, 
fashion show and night club services; club services relating to 
entertainment, education and cultural services; organizing and 
conducting exhibitions, fashion shows, educational shows and 
cultural shows and performances; art exhibition and gallery 
services; providing sports facilities; providing facilities for 
movies, shows, plays, music or educational training; providing 
websites and computer applications featuring information in the 
field of entertainment, music, sports, news, and arts and culture; 
all included in class 41. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304242861 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 
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[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市富途網絡科技有限公司 
廣東省深圳市南山區科技園中區 科苑路 15 號科興科學園 C棟 3單元 9層 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

富途證券國際（香港）有限公司（盧彥彤） 
香港 上環文咸西街 18 號 盤谷銀行大廈 11 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 36, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
數據處理設備；已錄製的電腦程序；已錄製的電腦操作程序；電腦軟件（已
錄製）；可下載的電腦應用軟件；磁性數據介質；智能卡（集成電路卡）；
電腦程序（可下載軟件）；網絡通訊設備；便攜式媒體播放器。 
類別 36: 
資本投資；基金投資；股票經紀服務；金融分析；金融咨詢；金融信息；證
券交易行情；通過網站提供金融信息；信託。 
類別 42: 
研究和開發新產品；電腦編程；電腦軟件設計；電腦軟件維護；電腦系統分
析；軟件運營服務（SaaS）；電腦程序和數據的數據轉換（非有形轉換）；
提供互聯網搜索引擎；信息技術咨詢服務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 167/ 208 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304242870 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市富途網絡科技有限公司 
廣東省深圳市南山區科技園中區 科苑路 15 號科興科學園 C棟 3單元 9層 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

富途證券國際（香港）有限公司（盧彥彤） 
香港 上環文咸西街 18 號 盤谷銀行大廈 11 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 36, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
數據處理設備；已錄製的電腦程序；已錄製的電腦操作程序；電腦軟件（已
錄製）；可下載的電腦應用軟件；磁性數據介質；智能卡（集成電路卡）；
電腦程序（可下載軟件）；網絡通訊設備；便攜式媒體播放器。 
類別 36: 
資本投資；基金投資；股票經紀服務；金融分析；金融咨詢；金融信息；證
券交易行情；通過網站提供金融信息；信託。 
類別 42: 
研究和開發新產品；電腦編程；電腦軟件設計；電腦軟件維護；電腦系統分
析；軟件運營服務（SaaS）；電腦程序和數據的數據轉換（非有形轉換）；
提供互聯網搜索引擎；信息技術咨詢服務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 不適用 
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國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304251410 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Skullcandy, Inc. 
6301 N. Landmark Dr. Park City, Utah  84098, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Headphones and earphones. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304251429 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Skullcandy, Inc. 
6301 N. Landmark Dr. Park City, Utah 84098, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Spruson & Ferguson (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 Hopewell Centre, 183 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Headphones and earphones. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304252806 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour blue as an element of mark "A" in 
the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Computime Limited 
9/F, Tower One, Lippo Centre, 89 Queensway, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Bird & Bird 
4/F, Three Pacific Place, 1 Queen's Road East, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; compact discs, DVDs and other digital 
recording media; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers, calculating machines, data processing equipment, 
computers; computer software; fire-extinguishing apparatus; remote 
controllers for air conditioners. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304254057 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TSOI MING SZE 
FLAT D, 19/F, TOWER 25, DOUBLECOVE, WU KAI SHA. NT HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

TSOI MING SZE 
FLAT D 19/F, TOWER 25, DOUBLECOVE, WU KAI SHA. NT. HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
太陽眼鏡，眼鏡盒，平光眼鏡，眼鏡，眼鏡套。 
類別 18: 
手提包，皮革或仿皮革製品，背包；袋，行李箱，零錢包，錢包，半加工或
未加工皮革；仿皮革 
類別 25: 
服裝，鞋，帽。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304254697 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

AsDaily Limited 
Room 3208, 32/F, Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

AsDaily Limited (Attn: Cindy Chan) 
Room 3208, 32/F, Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Audiovisual teaching apparatus; computers; computer software and 
programs; electronic books, electronic publications (downloadable); 
electronic pens [visual display units]; headphones, earphones. 
Class 41: 
Arranging and conducting of conferences, congresses, exhibitions, 
seminars, symposiums, workshops, events, competitions and contests; 
club services [entertainment or education]; design of educational 
courses, examinations and qualifications; education and training 
services; game services provided on-line from a computer network; 
production of music, broadcasting and television programmes and 
shows; providing school services and higher educational services; 
publication of electronic publications, books, magazines and 
journals; publishing services; teaching and tuition services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304254903 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red, grey and white as elements of 
mark "B" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

UNICORN LIMITED 
Flat 1203, 12/F, Ideal Plaza, No 46-48 Pak Tin Par Street, Tsuen 
Wan, N.T., HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Accolade IP Limited 
Rm 701-2, 7/F, Fu Fai Commercial Centre, 27 Hillier Street, Sheung 
Wan, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of sound 
and/or images, including speakers, wireless headsets, digital 
cameras, web-cameras; audio and video recorders; battery chargers; 
black box (accident data monitoring and recording device); black 
boxes [data recorders]; cameras; car chargers; chronographic 
apparatus for measuring time; chronographs [time recording 
apparatus]; distance measuring apparatus; distance recording 
apparatus; high definition audio/video players/recorders; USB 
cables; USB chargers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

29-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304257405 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Novopress GmbH Pressen und Presswerkzeuge & Co. KG 
SCHARNHORSTSTRASSE 1, 41460 NEUSS, GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Software, in particular for mobile electronic devices, including 
smartphones, tablets or laptops, for controlling, regulating, 
monitoring, capturing data, processing data and evaluating data in 
relation to mechanically operated, in particular electromotively or 
hydraulically or electro-hydraulically operated or hand-operated 
tools, implements and machines for metal treating, in particular 
cutting, punching, shearing, bending and pressing tools; Mobile 
apps for the aforesaid goods. 
Class 42: 
Industrial analysis and research, in particular with the aid of 
software, in particular for mobile electronic devices, including 
smartphones, tablets or laptops, for controlling, regulating, 
monitoring, capturing data, processing data and evaluating data in 
relation to mechanically operated, in particular electromotively or 
hydraulically or electro-hydraulically operated or hand-operated 
tools, implements and machines for metal treating; in particular 
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cutting, punching, shearing, bending and pressing tools, and mobile 
apps for the aforesaid goods; Design and development of software, 
in particular for mobile electronic devices, including smartphones, 
tablets or laptops, for controlling, regulating, monitoring, 
capturing data, processing data and evaluating data in relation to 
mechanically operated, in particular electromotively or 
hydraulically or electro-hydraulically operated or hand-operated 
tools, implements and machines for metal treating, in particular 
cutting, punching, shearing, bending and pressing tools, and mobile 
apps. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

03-03-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

016426851 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304257487 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

東莞市藍手指電子有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省東莞市 橋頭鎮逕聯社區寶塘路 2號 
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[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港史蒂芬史密斯有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘開源道 64 號 源成中心 607 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
頭戴式耳機；視頻顯示屏；照相機（攝影）；揚聲器音箱；電池；便攜式媒
體播放器；投影銀幕；計算機鍵盤；眼鏡；電池充電器。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304259016 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Rutherford Graphic Products, LLC. 
714 E. MONUMENT AVE. DAYTON, OHIO 45402, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： Class 9: 
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Specification: Printed circuit boards. 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304259025 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Rutherford Graphic Products, LLC. 
714 E. MONUMENT AVE. DAYTON, OHIO 45402, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Printed circuit boards. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304260483 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha Cosina (COSINA CO., LTD.) 
1081, Oaza Yoshida, Nakano-City, Nagano, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Photographic and optical apparatus and instruments, especially 
photographic objects (lenses). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-09-2017 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304262724 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

UIC GROUP (HK) LIMITED 
RM 501, 5/F., CHOW SANG SANG BUILDING, 229 NATHAN ROAD, JORDAN, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

OCEAN GAIN SERVICE LIMITED 
ROOM 501, 5/F, CHOW SANG SANG BUILDING, NO. 229 NATHAN ROAD, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、轉換、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄製、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載
體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-09-2017 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304266234 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Acer Incorporated 
7F-5, No. 369, Fuxing N. Rd., Songshan Dist., Taipei City 10541, 
TAIWAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer hardware; computers; desktop computers; notebook 
computers; Tablet PC; LCD (liquid crystal display) monitors; 
Projectors; mobile phones; computer peripherals, namely, headsets, 
speakers, computer bags, computer covers, computer cables, computer 
converters, computer stylus pen; computer mouse; computer 
keyboards; mouse pads; USB flash device; power bank; chargers for 
electric devices; headphones; controllers for use with computers, 
joystick for use with computers, gamepad for use with computers, 
steering wheel for use with computers, digital video camera. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

07-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304268070 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Acer Incorporated 
7F-5, No. 369, Fuxing N. Rd., Songshan Dist., Taipei City 10541, 
TAIWAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer hardware; computers; desktop computers; notebook 
computers; Tablet PC; LCD (liquid crystal display) monitors; 
Projectors; mobile phones; computer peripherals, namely, headsets, 
speakers, computer bags, computer covers, computer cables, computer 
converters, computer stylus pen; computer mouse; computer 
keyboards; mouse pads; USB flash device; power bank; chargers for 
electric devices; headphones; controllers for use with computers, 
joystick for use with computers, gamepad for use with computers, 
steering wheel for use with computers, digital video camera. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304268089 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Acer Incorporated 
7F-5, No. 369, Fuxing N. Rd., Songshan Dist., Taipei City 10541, 
TAIWAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer hardware; computers; desktop computers; notebook 
computers; Tablet PC; LCD (liquid crystal display) monitors; 
Projectors; mobile phones; computer peripherals, namely, headsets, 
speakers, computer bags, computer covers, computer cables, computer 
converters, computer stylus pen; computer mouse; computer 
keyboards; mouse pads; USB flash device; power bank; chargers for 
electric devices; headphones; controllers for use with computers, 
joystick for use with computers, gamepad for use with computers, 
steering wheel for use with computers, digital video camera. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304268638 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市聯裕訊科技有限公司 
深圳市福田區華強北街道 電子科技大廈 C座 24 樓 C24A 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

深港合顧問有限公司 
香港 西營盤正街 18 號 啟正中心 12樓 3A-9 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用裝置及儀器；處理、開關、傳送、積累、調節
或控制電的裝置和儀器；錄制、傳送、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性數據載
體，錄音盤；光盤，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啟動裝置的機械結
構；收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304269989 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

程家宇 
中國內地 廣東省雲浮市 雲城區腰古鎮水東村委長流村 138 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港史蒂芬史密斯有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘開源道 64 號 源成中心 607 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
可下載的手機應用軟件；計算機程序（可下載軟件）；計算機外圍設備；霓
虹燈廣告牌；智能手機用殼；便攜式媒體播放器；攝影器具包；太陽鏡；眼
鏡盒；移動電源（可充電電池）。 
類別 14: 
未加工、未打造的銀；首飾盒；念珠；首飾配件；珠寶首飾；首飾用小飾
物；銀製工藝品；鑰匙鏈（帶小飾物或短鏈飾物的扣環）；手錶；手錶帶。 
類別 18: 
毛皮；手提包；錢包（錢夾）；名片夾；行李箱；包；皮製帶子；傘；手
杖；寵物服裝。 
類別 25: 
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服裝；鞋（腳上的穿著物）；靴；帽；襪；手套（服裝）；披巾；腰帶；服
裝帶（衣服）；浴帽。 
類別 35: 
廣告；特許經營的商業管理；進出口代理；替他人推銷；為商品和服務的買
賣雙方提供在線市場；人事管理諮詢；商業企業遷移；計算機數據庫信息系
統化；會計；藥用、獸醫用、衛生用製劑和醫療用品的零售或批發服務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304269998 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

程家宇 
中國內地 廣東省雲浮市 雲城區腰古鎮水東村委長流村 138 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港史蒂芬史密斯有限公司 
香港 九龍觀塘開源道 64 號 源成中心 607 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
可下載的手機應用軟件；計算機程序（可下載軟件）；計算機外圍設備；霓
虹燈廣告牌；智能手機用殼；便攜式媒體播放器；攝影器具包；太陽鏡；眼
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鏡盒；移動電源（可充電電池）。 
類別 14: 
未加工、未打造的銀；首飾盒；念珠；首飾配件；珠寶首飾；首飾用小飾
物；銀製工藝品；鑰匙鏈（帶小飾物或短鏈飾物的扣環）；手錶；手錶帶。 
類別 18: 
毛皮；手提包；錢包（錢夾）；名片夾；行李箱；包；皮製帶子；傘；手
杖；寵物服裝。 
類別 25: 
服裝；鞋（腳上的穿著物）；靴；帽；襪；手套（服裝）；披巾；腰帶；服
裝帶（衣服）；浴帽。 
類別 35: 
廣告；特許經營的商業管理；進出口代理；替他人推銷；為商品和服務的買
賣雙方提供在線市場；人事管理諮詢；商業企業遷移；計算機數據庫信息系
統化；會計；藥用、獸醫用、衛生用製劑和醫療用品的零售或批發服務。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304270248 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 

DVF Studio, LLC 
440 West 14th Street, New York, NY 10014, UNITED STATES 
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Name,Address: 
[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Sunglasses, eyewear, eyeglasses, eyeglass frames, eyeglass lenses, 
eyewear accessories, namely, eyeglass cases and eyeglass chains; 
eyeglasses and eyeglass cases sold as a unit with eyeglass cleaning 
cloths; cell phone cases; cell phone covers; protective covers and 
cases for tablet computers. 
Class 14: 
Jewelry, watches. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials, namely, leather and imitation leather bags; all-purpose 
carrying bags; backpacks; business card cases; briefcases; cosmetic 
cases sold empty; key cases; purses; luggage tags; travel bags; 
wallets; umbrellas; luggage, garment bags for travel, handbags, 
pocketbooks, clutches, tote bags, duffel bags, beach bags, cosmetic 
bags sold empty, toiletry cases sold empty. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, namely, tops, bottoms, belts, dresses, gloves, jackets, 
neckties, pants, robes, scarves, shirts, jumpsuits, shorts, skirts, 
socks, sweaters, sweatshirts, swimwear, suits, t-shirts, jeans, 
overalls, sashes, shawls, vests, blouses, kimonos, tunics, coats, 
culottes, sweat suits, sleepwear, lingerie; hats, hosiery and 
undergarments; footwear; headwear, namely, hats and scarves. 
Class 35: 
Retail department store services and on-line retail department 
store services featuring clothing, fashion accessories, luggage, 
handbags, watches, jewelry, eyewear, body and beauty care cosmetics 
and general department store merchandise. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

16-03-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

87374537 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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Class 6-10 188/ 208 
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304271210 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

東莞市雲仕電子有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省東莞市 寮步鎮橫坑三星工業區橫星路 1號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港知識產權有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
智能手機用殼；自拍杆(手持單腳架)；智能手機屏幕專用保護膜；USB 充電
器；音樂耳機；USB 線；頭戴式耳機；揚聲器音箱；耳機；移動電源（可充
電電池）。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304282759 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

N2CELL Inc. (株式會社恩圖細胞) 
HIT 507-2, Hanyang Univ., 222, Wangsimni-ro, Seongdong-gu, Seoul 
04763, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

NTD Patent & Trade Mark Agency Ltd. 
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, Concordia Plaza, No.1 
Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Respirators for filtering air; Dust masks; Anti-pollution masks for 
respiratory protection; Breathing masks; Filters for respiratory 
masks; Dust masks for respiration protection; Respiratory mask 
filters [non-medical]; Protection masks; Protective masks; 
Photomasks. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 10 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
303878434 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海天絡行品牌管理股份有限公司 
上海市楊浦區 淞滬路 161 號 2503 室 F 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港歐越國際知識產權事務所有限公司 
香港 九龍旺⻆彌敦道 707-713 號 銀高國際大廈 9樓 A6 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 27, 28, 29, 
30, 32, 35, 36, 41, 43 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10:  
醫療器械和儀器；按摩器械；奶瓶用奶嘴；吸奶器；口罩；奶瓶；嬰兒用安
撫奶嘴；緊身腹圍；出牙咬環；彈性繃帶；牙科設備和儀器；理療設備；矯
形用物品；縫合材料；護理器械；血壓計；醫用體育活動器械；醫用體溫
計；針灸針；醫用薰蒸設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-08-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 191/ 208 
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304005602 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

TERUMO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (TERUMO CORPORATION) 
44-1, 2-Chome, Hatagaya, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments, 
artificial limbs, eyes and teeth; orthopedic articles; suture 
materials; catheter; guiding catheter; stents; drug eluting 
coronary stent; medical guidewires; medical introducers; drainage 
tubes for medical purposes; probes for medical purposes; diagnostic 
apparatus for medical purposes. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304007970 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BLUE BOX OPCO LLC 
4920 Carroll Canyon Road, Suite 200 San Diego, California 92121 
United States 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 11, 20, 24, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Teethers; teething rings; teething rattles; babies' pacifiers; baby 
soothers; teething rings incorporating baby rattles; feeding 
bottles; babies' bottles; babies' feeding bottles; nipples for baby 
bottles; infants' feeding bottles; holding apparatus for feeding 
bottles; cups adapted for feeding babies and children. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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Class 6-10 193/ 208 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304007989 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

BLUE BOX OPCO LLC 
4920 Carroll Canyon Road, Suite 200, San Diego, California 92121, 
UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 11, 20, 24, 28, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Teethers; teething rings; teething rattles; babies' pacifiers; baby 
soothers; teething rings incorporating baby rattles; feeding 
bottles; babies' bottles; babies' feeding bottles; nipples for baby 
bottles; infants' feeding bottles; holding apparatus for feeding 
bottles; cups adapted for feeding babies and children. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-12-2016 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

15-12-2016 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

016169922 (claim priority for series of mark A) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

EUROPEAN UNION 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304183623 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

FENG HUI ELECTRICAL LIMITED 
香港 新界葵涌工業街 10-14 號 華發工廈 24/F，4A 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

FENG HUI ELECTRICAL LIMITED 
香港 新界葵涌工業街 10-14 號 華發工廈 24/F，4A 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
托瑪琳光子熱療保健坐墊；托瑪琳電氣肌肉刺激足部按摩器；低頻電子健康
理療儀器；含九種頻道的小型經皮神經電刺激機；含廿四種頻道的小型經皮
神經電剌激機；托瑪琳自發熱護具（醫用護理產品）；熱敷墊；頸椎牽引
器；按摩器。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-06-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304218967 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市德達康健股份有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省深圳市 龍崗區橫崗街道龍崗大道 8288 號大運軟件小鎮 39-
1 棟 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

精英知識產權服務有限公司 
香港 九龍彌敦道 695 號 永如大廈 12 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
健美按摩設備；醫療器械和儀器；人工呼吸設備；醫用氣霧器；振動按摩
器；醫療分析儀器；失眠用催眠枕頭；電子體溫計；眼部按摩器；奶瓶用奶
嘴。 
類別 11: 
燈；烹調用裝置和設備；氣體淨化裝置；空氣或水處理用電離設備；水按摩
洗浴設備；水淨化裝置；氣體冷凝器（非機器部件）；飲水機；除濕機；潤
濕空氣裝置。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 196/ 208 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304235887 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Panasonic Kabushiki Kaisha (Panasonic Corporation) 
1006, Oaza Kadoma, Kadoma-shi, Osaka 571-8501, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 10, 35, 37, 39, 44 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Surgical, medical, dental and veterinary apparatus and instruments; 
artificial limbs, eyes and teeth; orthopaedic articles; suture 
materials; therapeutic and assistive devices adapted for the 
disabled; massage apparatus; apparatus, devices and articles for 
nursing infants; sexual activity apparatus, devices and articles; 
medical apparatus and instruments; nursing appliances; invalid 
lifts; robotic machines for use in nursing care; medical robots; 
medical robots for use in nursing care; medical diagnostic 
apparatus and instruments; surgical apparatus and instruments; 
medical therapy apparatus and instruments; medical apparatus and 
instruments for hospital use; dental apparatus and instruments; 
veterinary apparatus and instruments; auxiliary medical devices; 
orthodontic apparatus and appliances. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

13-02-2017 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2017-016023 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

JAPAN 



公報編號 Journal No.: 758 公布日期 Publication Date: 13-10-2017 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 197/ 208 
 

Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304239054 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hongrita plastics Limited 
No. 701, 7/F., Kwong Sang Hong Centre, 151-153 Hoi Bun Road, Kwun 
Tong, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STANDARD HK ENTERPRISE REGISTRATION SERVICES COMPANY LIMITED 
UNIT15C, HUA CHIAO COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 678 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Cannulae; syringes for injections; hypodermic syringes; injectors 
for medical purposes; medical apparatus and instruments; syringes 
for medical purposes; dental apparatus and instruments; orthodontic 
appliances; radium tubes for medical purposes; physiotherapy 
apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304239063 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hongrita plastics Limited 
No. 701, 7/F., Kwong Sang Hong Centre, 151-153 Hoi Bun Road, Kwun 
Tong, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STANDARD HK ENTERPRISE REGISTRATION SERVICES COMPANY LIMITED 
UNIT15C, HUA CHIAO COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 678 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Cannulae; syringes for injections; hypodermic syringes; injectors 
for medical purposes; medical apparatus and instruments; syringes 
for medical purposes; dental apparatus and instruments; orthodontic 
appliances; radium tubes for medical purposes; physiotherapy 
apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304239072 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hongrita plastics Limited 
No. 701, 7/F., Kwong Sang Hong Centre, 151-153 Hoi Bun Road, Kwun 
Tong, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STANDARD HK ENTERPRISE REGISTRATION SERVICES COMPANY LIMITED 
UNIT15C, HUA CHIAO COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 678 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Cannulae; syringes for injections; hypodermic syringes; injectors 
for medical purposes; medical apparatus and instruments; syringes 
for medical purposes; dental apparatus and instruments; orthodontic 
appliances; radium tubes for medical purposes; physiotherapy 
apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
304239081 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Hongrita plastics Limited 
No. 701, 7/F., Kwong Sang Hong Centre, 151-153 Hoi Bun Road, Kwun 
Tong, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STANDARD HK ENTERPRISE REGISTRATION SERVICES COMPANY LIMITED 
UNIT15C, HUA CHIAO COMMERCIAL CENTRE, 678 NATHAN ROAD MONGKOK, 
KOWLOON, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Cannulae; syringes for injections; hypodermic syringes; injectors 
for medical purposes; medical apparatus and instruments; syringes 
for medical purposes; dental apparatus and instruments; orthodontic 
appliances; radium tubes for medical purposes; physiotherapy 
apparatus. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304245101 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OSIM INTERNATIONAL PTE LTD 
65 UBI AVENUE 1, OSIM HEADQUARTERS, SINGAPORE 408939 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Medical apparatus and instruments; medical diagnostic apparatus; 
physiotherapy apparatus; furniture especially made for medical 
purposes; orthopedic articles; reflexology machines for medical 
purposes; massage apparatus; massage appliances; nerve muscle 
stimulators; hand-held massagers; eye, body and foot massagers; 
massage chairs with built-in massage apparatus; kneading, massaging 
and tapping machines for medical use; apparatus for the therapeutic 
toning of the muscles; apparatus for use in exercising muscles for 
medical use; cushions, mattresses and pillows adapted for medical 
purposes; pillows for orthopedic use; heating cushions [pads], 
electric, for medical purposes; hot air therapeutic apparatus; 
electromedical or electrotherapy apparatus and instruments for 
slimming treatments; deep heat massage apparatus; electrically 
operated massagers; esthetic massage apparatus; gloves for massage; 
vibration generating apparatus for massage; motor vibrated massage 
apparatus; temperature monitors and sensors for medical use; 
thermometers for medical purposes; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all included in Class 10. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304245110 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OSIM INTERNATIONAL PTE LTD 
65 UBI AVENUE 1, OSIM HEADQUARTERS, SINGAPORE 408939 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Medical apparatus and instruments; medical diagnostic apparatus; 
physiotherapy apparatus; furniture especially made for medical 
purposes; orthopedic articles; reflexology machines for medical 
purposes; massage apparatus; massage appliances; nerve muscle 
stimulators; hand-held massagers; eye, body and foot massagers; 
massage chairs with built-in massage apparatus; kneading, massaging 
and tapping machines for medical use; apparatus for the therapeutic 
toning of the muscles; apparatus for use in exercising muscles for 
medical use; cushions, mattresses and pillows adapted for medical 
purposes; pillows for orthopedic use; heating cushions [pads], 
electric, for medical purposes; hot air therapeutic apparatus; 
electromedical or electrotherapy apparatus and instruments for 
slimming treatments; deep heat massage apparatus; electrically 
operated massagers; esthetic massage apparatus; gloves for massage; 
vibration generating apparatus for massage; motor vibrated massage 
apparatus; temperature monitors and sensors for medical use; 
thermometers for medical purposes; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all included in Class 10. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304246803 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

無錫青禾小貝科技有限公司 
江蘇省無錫市蠡園開發區 06-4 地塊寫字樓（滴翠路 100 號）AB 幢 251 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

朱襄陽 
香港 中環利源東街 13 號 4 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 10, 11, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10:  
醫用內窺鏡攝像頭；外科儀器和器械；醫用燈；牙科用鏡；電動牙科設備；
牙科設備和儀器；牙科用牙齒保護器；醫療器械和儀器；外科醫生用鏡；畸
齒矯正儀器；牙鑽；假牙；醫用 X光裝置；醫用手套；奶瓶；避孕套；人造
外科移植物；正畸用橡皮筋。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304246821 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

無錫青禾小貝科技有限公司 
江蘇省無錫市蠡園開發區 06-4 地塊寫字樓（滴翠路 100 號）AB 幢 251 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

朱襄陽 
香港 中環利源東街 13 號 4 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 10, 11, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10:  
醫用內窺鏡攝像頭；外科儀器和器械；醫用燈；牙科用鏡；電動牙科設備；
牙科設備和儀器；牙科用牙齒保護器；醫療器械和儀器；外科醫生用鏡；畸
齒矯正儀器；牙鑽；假牙；醫用 X光裝置；醫用手套；奶瓶；避孕套；人造
外科移植物；正畸用橡皮筋。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304246830 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

無錫青禾小貝科技有限公司 
江蘇省無錫市蠡園開發區 06-4 地塊寫字樓（滴翠路 100 號）AB 幢 251 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

朱襄陽 
香港 中環利源東街 13 號 4 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 10, 11, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10:  
醫用內窺鏡攝像頭；外科儀器和器械；醫用燈；牙科用鏡；電動牙科設備；
牙科設備和儀器；牙科用牙齒保護器；醫療器械和儀器；外科醫生用鏡；畸
齒矯正儀器；牙鑽；假牙；醫用 X光裝置；醫用手套；奶瓶；避孕套；人造
外科移植物；正畸用橡皮筋。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 
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 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-08-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304269006 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours grey and orange as elements of the 
trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DOCTORS TECHNOLOGY CO., LTD 
(Sangil-dong, NICE Building) 7&8 Fl., 55 Sangilro 6gil, Gangdong-
gu, Seoul, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Trademark.com Limited 
Unit A1, 16/F., Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, Central, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
medical skin cosmetic equipment with high frequency, laser therapy 
apparatus, medical laser skin care equipment, IPL (intense pulsed 
light) apparatus for skin care/treatment, medical far infrared 
massaging apparatus, low-frequency skin care apparatus for medical 
purposes, medical esthetic machine for skin massage, medical skin 
peeling devices, ultrasonic massaging apparatus, esthetic skin 
massage apparatus, medical sterilizers for use in eliminating skin 
bacteria, dental tooth whitening apparatus with LED light, electric 
facial massage vibrators for household purposes, high-frequency 
skin esthetic apparatus (not for medical purposes), massaging 
apparatus for personal use, electrical facial equipment using 
ultrasonic wave for household use, skin measuring instruments for 
medical purposes, portable electric facial peeling machine, ice 
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pillow for medical purposes, dermatoplastic instruments 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304282579 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ELYSEE COSMETICS (HONG KONG) LIMITED 
4/F, KINGPOWER COMM BLDG, 409-413 JAFFE RD, WANCHAI, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED 
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Electronic muscle stimulators for medical purposes; Dental 
apparatus, electric; Medical apparatus and instruments; Lamps for 
medical purposes; Physiotherapy apparatus; Electric acupuncture 
instruments. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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Class 6-10 208/ 208 
 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-09-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 


